# Constant Field Values

## Contents

- db.*
- db.buffers.*
- docking.*
- docking.action.*
- docking.actions.*
- docking.help.*
- docking.options.*
- docking.tool.*
- docking.util.*
- docking.widgets.*
- docking.wizard.*
- generic.concurrent.*
- generic.hash.*
- generic.test.*
- generic.theme.*
- generic.util.*
- ghidra.*
- ghidra.app.*
- ghidra.base.*
- ghidra.debug.*
- ghidra.docking.*
- ghidra.features.*
- ghidra.formats.*
- ghidra.framework.*
- ghidra.generic.*
- ghidra.graph.*
- ghidra.jython.*
- ghidra.net.*
- ghidra.pcode.*
- ghidra.plugin.*
- ghidra.plugins.*
- ghidra.program.*
- ghidra.pty.*
- ghidra.pyghidra.*
- ghidra.rmi.*
- ghidra.service.*
- ghidra.sleigh.*
- ghidra.taint.*
- ghidra.test.*
- ghidra.trace.*
- ghidra.util.*
- help.*
- help.screenshot.*
- help.validator.*
- resources.*
- utilities.util.*
- utility.application.*
- utility.module.*

## db.*

- db.BinaryCodedField
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final byte`
  `BYTE_ARRAY`
  `0x0`
  `public static final byte`
  `DOUBLE`
  `0x2`
  `public static final byte`
  `DOUBLE_ARRAY`
  `0x7`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLOAT`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLOAT_ARRAY`
  `0x6`
  `public static final byte`
  `INT_ARRAY`
  `0x4`
  `public static final byte`
  `LONG_ARRAY`
  `0x5`
  `public static final byte`
  `SHORT_ARRAY`
  `0x3`
  `public static final byte`
  `STRING_ARRAY`
  `0x8`
- db.Database
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `CHANGE_FILE_PREFIX`
  `"change."`
  `protected static final String`
  `CUMULATIVE_CHANGE_FILENAME`
  `"change.data.gbf"`
  `protected static final String`
  `CUMULATIVE_MODMAP_FILENAME`
  `"change.map.gbf"`
  `protected static final String`
  `DATABASE_FILE_PREFIX`
  `"db."`
  `protected static final String`
  `VERSION_FILE_PREFIX`
  `"ver."`

## db.buffers.*

- db.buffers.BufferMgr
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ALWAYS_PRECACHE_PROPERTY`
  `"db.always.precache"`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_BUFFER_SIZE`
  `16384`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_CACHE_SIZE`
  `4194304`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_CHECKPOINT_COUNT`
  `10`
- db.buffers.DataBuffer
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `COMPRESSED_SERIAL_OUTPUT_PROPERTY`
  `"db.buffers.DataBuffer.compressedOutput"`
  `public static final long`
  `serialVersionUID`
  `3L`
- db.buffers.LocalBufferFile
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `BUFFER_FILE_EXTENSION`
  `".gbf"`
  `public static final String`
  `PRESAVE_FILE_EXT`
  `".ps"`
  `public static final String`
  `PRESAVE_FILE_PREFIX`
  `"tmp"`
  `public static final String`
  `TEMP_FILE_EXT`
  `".tmp"`

## docking.*

- docking.AbstractErrDialog
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `MAX_EXCEPTIONS`
  `100`
- docking.ComponentProvider
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_WINDOW_GROUP`
  `"Default"`
- docking.DockingWindowManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DOCKING_WINDOWS_OWNER`
  `"DockingWindows"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOL_PREFERENCES_XML_NAME`
  `"PREFERENCES"`
- docking.ShowAllComponentsAction
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `MENU_WINDOW`
  `"&Window"`

## docking.action.*

- docking.action.DockingActionIf
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DESCRIPTION_PROPERTY`
  `"description"`
  `public static final String`
  `ENABLEMENT_PROPERTY`
  `"enabled"`
  `public static final String`
  `GLOBALCONTEXT_PROPERTY`
  `"globalContext"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEYBINDING_DATA_PROPERTY`
  `"KeyBindings"`
  `public static final String`
  `MENUBAR_DATA_PROPERTY`
  `"MenuBar"`
  `public static final String`
  `POPUP_MENU_DATA_PROPERTY`
  `"PopupMenu"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOLBAR_DATA_PROPERTY`
  `"ToolBar"`
- docking.action.MenuData
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `NO_MNEMONIC`
  `-1`
- docking.action.ToggleDockingActionIf
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SELECTED_STATE_PROPERTY`
  `"selectState"`

## docking.actions.*

- docking.actions.KeyBindingUtils
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PREFERENCES_FILE_EXTENSION`
  `".kbxml"`

## docking.help.*

- docking.help.HelpManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SHOW_AID_KEY`
  `"SHOW.HELP.NAVIGATION.AID"`

## docking.options.*

- docking.options.editor.FontPropertyEditor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SAMPLE_STRING`
  `"ABCabc \u00a9\u00ab\u00a7\u0429\u05d1\u062c\u4eb9"`

## docking.tool.*

- docking.tool.ToolConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ABOUT_HELP_TOPIC`
  `"About"`
  `public static final String`
  `FILE_IMPORT_OPTIONS`
  `"File Import"`
  `public static final String`
  `FRONT_END_HELP_TOPIC`
  `"FrontEndPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `GRAPH_OPTIONS`
  `"Graph"`
  `public static final String`
  `HELP_CONTENTS_MENU_GROUP`
  `"AAAHelpContents"`
  `public static final String`
  `MENU_ANALYSIS`
  `"&Analysis"`
  `public static final String`
  `MENU_EDIT`
  `"&Edit"`
  `public static final String`
  `MENU_FILE`
  `"&File"`
  `public static final String`
  `MENU_GRAPH`
  `"&Graph"`
  `public static final String`
  `MENU_GROUP_NEXT_CODE_UNIT_NAV`
  `"NextPrevCodeUnit"`
  `public static final String`
  `MENU_HELP`
  `"&Help"`
  `public static final String`
  `MENU_NAVIGATION`
  `"&Navigation"`
  `public static final String`
  `MENU_NAVIGATION_GROUP_WINDOWS`
  `"GoToWindow"`
  `public static final String`
  `MENU_PROJECT`
  `"&Project"`
  `public static final String`
  `MENU_SEARCH`
  `"&Search"`
  `public static final String`
  `MENU_SELECTION`
  `"Se&lect"`
  `public static final String`
  `MENU_TOOLS`
  `"&Tools"`
  `public static final String`
  `NO_ACTIVE_PROJECT`
  `"NO ACTIVE PROJECT"`
  `public static final String`
  `SHARED_OWNER`
  `"Shared"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOL_HELP_TOPIC`
  `"Tool"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOL_OPTIONS`
  `"Tool"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOL_OPTIONS_MENU_GROUP`
  `"AOptions"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOL_OWNER`
  `"Tool"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOLBAR_GROUP_FOUR`
  `"4_Toolbar_Navigation_Group"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOLBAR_GROUP_ONE`
  `"1_Toolbar_Navigation_Group"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOLBAR_GROUP_THREE`
  `"3_Toolbar_Navigation_Group"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOLBAR_GROUP_TWO`
  `"2_Toolbar_Navigation_Group"`

- docking.tool.util.DockingToolConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_BINDINGS`
  `"Key Bindings"`

## docking.util.*

- docking.util.image.ToolIconURL
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `LARGE_ICON_SIZE`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `MEDIUM_ICON_SIZE`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `SMALL_ICON_SIZE`
  `16`

## docking.widgets.*

- docking.widgets.AutoLookup
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `KEY_TYPING_TIMEOUT`
  `800L`
- docking.widgets.GComponent
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `HTML_DISABLE_STRING`
  `"html.disable"`
- docking.widgets.MultiLineLabel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CENTER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `LEFT`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `RIGHT`
  `2`
- docking.widgets.OptionDialog
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CANCEL_OPTION`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `ERROR_MESSAGE`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `INFORMATION_MESSAGE`
  `1`
  `public static final String`
  `MESSAGE_COMPONENT_NAME`
  `"MESSAGE-COMPONENT"`
  `public static final int`
  `NO_OPTION`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `OPTION_ONE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `OPTION_THREE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `OPTION_TWO`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `PLAIN_MESSAGE`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `QUESTION_MESSAGE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `WARNING_MESSAGE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `YES_OPTION`
  `1`

- docking.widgets.button.BrowseButton
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"BrowseButton"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOLTIP_TEXT`
  `"Browse"`

- docking.widgets.dialogs.MultiLineMessageDialog
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ERROR_MESSAGE`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `INFORMATION_MESSAGE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `PLAIN_MESSAGE`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `QUESTION_MESSAGE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `WARNING_MESSAGE`
  `2`

- docking.widgets.fieldpanel.FieldPanel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MOUSEWHEEL_LINES_TO_SCROLL`
  `3`

- docking.widgets.fieldpanel.support.FieldUtils
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `WORD_WRAP_OPTION_DESCRIPTION`
  `"Enables word wrapping. When on, each line of text is wrapped as needed to fit within the current width. When off, comments are displayed as entered by the user. Lines that are too long for the field are truncated."`
  `public static final String`
  `WORD_WRAP_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Enable Word Wrapping"`

- docking.widgets.filechooser.GhidraFileChooser
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DIRECTORIES_ONLY`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `FILES_AND_DIRECTORIES`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `FILES_ONLY`
  `0`
- docking.widgets.filechooser.GhidraFileChooserPanel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `INPUT_MODE`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `OUTPUT_MODE`
  `1`

- docking.widgets.imagepanel.ImagePanel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final float`
  `DEFAULT_ZOOM_FACTOR`
  `1.0f`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_ZOOM_PROPERTY`
  `"default_zoom"`
  `public static final String`
  `IMAGE_PROPERTY`
  `"image"`
  `public static final String`
  `TRANSLATION_PROPERTY`
  `"translation"`
  `public static final String`
  `ZOOM_PROPERTY`
  `"zoom"`

- docking.widgets.tab.GTabPanelBorder
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BOTTOM_SOLID_COLOR_SIZE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `MARGIN_SIZE`
  `2`

- docking.widgets.table.AbstractGTableModel<T>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `WIDTH_UNDEFINED`
  `-1`
- docking.widgets.table.GTableFilterPanel<ROW_OBJECT>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FILTER_TEXTFIELD_NAME`
  `"filter.panel.textfield"`
- docking.widgets.table.GTableHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `HELP_ICON_HEIGHT`
  `8`
- docking.widgets.table.IconButtonTableCellEditor<R>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `BLANK`
  `""`
- docking.widgets.table.RangeCursorTableHeaderRenderer<N>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `ARROW_SIZE`
  `10`
- docking.widgets.table.RowObjectFilterModel<ROW_OBJECT>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SUB_FILTERING_DISABLED_PROPERTY`
  `"tables.subfilter.disabled"`
- docking.widgets.table.SortedTableModel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final boolean`
  `ASCENDING_ORDER`
  `true`
  `public static final boolean`
  `DESCENDING_ORDER`
  `false`

- docking.widgets.table.columnfilter.ColumnFilterManager<ROW_OBJECT>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FILTER_EXTENSION`
  `".FilterExtension"`
  `public static final String`
  `FILTER_TEXTFIELD_NAME`
  `"filter.panel.textfield"`

- docking.widgets.table.constrainteditor.DateValueConstraintEditor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DATE_PATTERN`
  `"MM/dd/yyyy"`
- docking.widgets.table.constrainteditor.DoubleRangeConstraintEditor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DISPLAY_FORMAT`
  `"#,##0.##########;-#,##0.##########"`
  `public static final String`
  `FLOATING_POINT_FORMAT`
  `"0.##########;-0.##########"`
- docking.widgets.table.constrainteditor.DoubleValueConstraintEditor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FLOATING_POINT_FORMAT`
  `"0.##########;-0.##########"`
- docking.widgets.table.constrainteditor.EnumConstraintEditor<T>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CHECKBOX_NAME_PREFIX`
  `"enumCheckbox_"`

## docking.wizard.*

- docking.wizard.WizardDialog
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `BACK`
  `"<< Back"`
  `public static final String`
  `FINISH`
  `"Finish"`
  `public static final String`
  `NEXT`
  `"Next >>"`

## generic.concurrent.*

- generic.concurrent.io.IOResult
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `THREAD_POOL_NAME`
  `"I/O Thread Pool"`

## generic.hash.*

- generic.hash.FNV1a32MessageDigest
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `FNV_32_OFFSET_BASIS`
  `-2128831035`
  `public static final int`
  `FNV_32_PRIME`
  `16777619`
- generic.hash.FNV1a64MessageDigest
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `FNV_64_OFFSET_BASIS`
  `-3750763034362895579L`
  `public static final long`
  `FNV_64_PRIME`
  `1099511628211L`
- generic.hash.HashUtilities
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MD5_SALTED_HASH_LENGTH`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `MD5_UNSALTED_HASH_LENGTH`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `SALT_LENGTH`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `SHA256_SALTED_HASH_LENGTH`
  `68`
  `public static final int`
  `SHA256_UNSALTED_HASH_LENGTH`
  `64`

## generic.test.*

- generic.test.AbstractGenericTest
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_TEST_TOOL_NAME`
  `"TestCodeBrowser"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_TOOL_NAME`
  `"CodeBrowser"`
  `public static final String`
  `TESTDATA_DIRECTORY_NAME`
  `"testdata"`
- generic.test.ConcurrentTestExceptionStatement
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DISABLE_TEST_TIMEOUT_PROPERTY`
  `"ghidra.test.property.timeout.disable"`
  `public static final String`
  `TEST_TIMEOUT_MILLIS_PROPERTY`
  `"ghidra.test.property.timeout.milliseconds"`
- generic.test.TestThread
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME_PREFIX`
  `"Test-"`

## generic.theme.*

- generic.theme.ColorValue
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `EXTERNAL_LAF_ID_PREFIX`
  `"[laf.color]"`
  `public static final String`
  `LAF_ID_PREFIX`
  `"laf.color."`
- generic.theme.FontValue
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `EXTERNAL_LAF_ID_PREFIX`
  `"[laf.font]"`
  `public static final String`
  `LAF_ID_PREFIX`
  `"laf.font."`
- generic.theme.GTheme
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FILE_PREFIX`
  `"File:"`
  `public static final String`
  `JAVA_ICON`
  `"<JAVA ICON>"`
- generic.theme.GThemeDefaults.Ids.Fonts
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `MONOSPACED`
  `"font.monospaced"`
- generic.theme.IconValue
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `EXTERNAL_LAF_ID_PREFIX`
  `"[laf.icon]"`
  `public static final String`
  `LAF_ID_PREFIX`
  `"laf.icon."`
- generic.theme.SystemThemeIds
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `BG_BORDER_ID`
  `"system.color.bg.border"`
  `public static final String`
  `BG_CONTROL_ID`
  `"system.color.bg.control"`
  `public static final String`
  `BG_TOOLTIP_ID`
  `"system.color.bg.tooltip"`
  `public static final String`
  `BG_VIEW_ID`
  `"system.color.bg.view"`
  `public static final String`
  `BG_VIEW_SELECTED_ID`
  `"system.color.bg.selected.view"`
  `public static final String`
  `FG_CONTROL_ID`
  `"system.color.fg.control"`
  `public static final String`
  `FG_DISABLED_ID`
  `"system.color.fg.disabled"`
  `public static final String`
  `FG_TOOLTIP_ID`
  `"system.color.fg.tooltip"`
  `public static final String`
  `FG_VIEW_ID`
  `"system.color.fg.view"`
  `public static final String`
  `FG_VIEW_SELECTED_ID`
  `"system.color.fg.selected.view"`
  `public static final String`
  `FONT_CONTROL_ID`
  `"system.font.control"`
  `public static final String`
  `FONT_MENU_ID`
  `"system.font.menu"`
  `public static final String`
  `FONT_VIEW_ID`
  `"system.font.view"`
- generic.theme.ThemeManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `THEME_DIR`
  `"themes"`

- generic.theme.laf.UiDefaultsMapper
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `LAF_COLOR_ID_PREFIX`
  `"laf.color."`
  `public static final String`
  `LAF_FONT_ID_PREFIX`
  `"laf.font."`
  `public static final String`
  `LAF_ICON_ID_PREFIX`
  `"laf.icon."`
  `public static final String`
  `LAF_PROPERTY_PREFIX`
  `"laf.property."`

## generic.util.*

- generic.util.Path
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `GHIDRA_HOME`
  `"$GHIDRA_HOME"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_HOME`
  `"$USER_HOME"`

## ghidra.*

- ghidra.GhidraClassLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CP`
  `"java.class.path"`
  `public static final String`
  `CP_EXT`
  `"java.class.path.ext"`
  `public static final String`
  `ENABLE_RESTRICTED_EXTENSIONS_PROPERTY`
  `"ghidra.extensions.classpath.restricted"`
- ghidra.GhidraOptions
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `APPLY_ENABLED`
  `"apply.enabled"`
  `public static final String`
  `CATEGORY_AUTO_ANALYSIS`
  `"Auto Analysis"`
  `public static final String`
  `CATEGORY_BROWSER_DISPLAY`
  `"Listing Display"`
  `public static final String`
  `CATEGORY_BROWSER_FIELDS`
  `"Listing Fields"`
  `public static final String`
  `CATEGORY_BROWSER_NAVIGATION_MARKERS`
  `"Navigation Markers"`
  `public static final String`
  `CATEGORY_BROWSER_POPUPS`
  `"Listing Popups"`
  `public static final String`
  `CATEGORY_DECOMPILER_POPUPS`
  `"Decompiler Popups"`
  `public static final String`
  `CATEGORY_FLOW_OPTIONS`
  `"Selection by Flow"`
  `public static final String`
  `CURSOR_HIGHLIGHT_BUTTON_NAME`
  `"Cursor Text Highlight.Mouse Button To Activate"`
  `public static final String`
  `CURSOR_HIGHLIGHT_GROUP`
  `"Cursor Text Highlight"`
  `public static final char`
  `DELIMITER`
  `'.'`
  `public static final String`
  `DISPLAY_NAMESPACE`
  `"Display Namespace"`
  `public static final String`
  `EXTERNAL_NAVIGATION_OPTION`
  `"External Navigation"`
  `public static final String`
  `FOLLOW_INDIRECTION_NAVIGATION_OPTION`
  `"Follow Indirection"`
  `public static final String`
  `HIGHLIGHT_COLOR_NAME`
  `"Cursor Text Highlight.Highlight Color"`
  `public static final String`
  `HIGHLIGHT_CURSOR_LINE`
  `"Cursor.Highlight Cursor Line"`
  `public static final String`
  `HIGHLIGHT_CURSOR_LINE_COLOR`
  `"Cursor.Highlight Cursor Line Color"`
  `public static final String`
  `HIGHLIGHT_CURSOR_LINE_COLOR_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Highlight Cursor Line Color"`
  `public static final String`
  `HIGHLIGHT_CURSOR_LINE_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Highlight Cursor Line"`
  `public static final String`
  `LABEL_GROUP_TITLE`
  `"Label Field"`
  `public static final String`
  `MNEMONIC_GROUP_TITLE`
  `"Mnemonic Field"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAVIGATION_OPTIONS`
  `"Navigation"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAVIGATION_RANGE_OPTION`
  `"Range Navigation"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPERAND_GROUP_TITLE`
  `"Operands Field"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_BASE_FONT`
  `"BASE FONT"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_FOLLOW_COMPUTED_CALL`
  `"Follow computed call"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_FOLLOW_COMPUTED_JUMP`
  `"Follow computed jump"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_FOLLOW_CONDITIONAL_CALL`
  `"Follow conditional call"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_FOLLOW_CONDITIONAL_JUMP`
  `"Follow conditional jump"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_FOLLOW_POINTERS`
  `"Follow pointers"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_FOLLOW_UNCONDITIONAL_CALL`
  `"Follow unconditional call"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_FOLLOW_UNCONDITIONAL_JUMP`
  `"Follow unconditional jump"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_HIGHLIGHT_COLOR`
  `"Selection Colors.Highlight Color"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_MAX_GO_TO_ENTRIES`
  `"Max Goto Entries"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_NUMERIC_FORMATTING`
  `"Use C-like Numeric Formatting for Addresses"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_SEARCH_LIMIT`
  `"Search Limit"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_SEARCH_TITLE`
  `"Search"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_SELECTION_COLOR`
  `"Selection Colors.Selection Color"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_SHOW_BLOCK_NAME`
  `"Show Block Names"`
  `public static final String`
  `SHOW_BLOCK_NAME_OPTION`
  `"Operands Field.Show Block Names"`
- ghidra.MiscellaneousPluginPackage
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Miscellaneous"`

## ghidra.app.*

- ghidra.app.CorePluginPackage
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Ghidra Core"`
- ghidra.app.DeveloperPluginPackage
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Developer"`
- ghidra.app.ExamplesPluginPackage
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Examples"`

- ghidra.app.actions.AbstractFindReferencesDataTypeAction
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Find References To"`
- ghidra.app.actions.AbstractFindReferencesToAddressAction
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Show References To Address"`

- ghidra.app.cmd.function.ChangeFunctionTagCmd
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `TAG_COMMENT_CHANGED`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `TAG_NAME_CHANGED`
  `0`

- ghidra.app.decompiler.ClangToken
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `COMMENT_COLOR`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CONST_COLOR`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_COLOR`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `ERROR_COLOR`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `FUNCTION_COLOR`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `GLOBAL_COLOR`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `KEYWORD_COLOR`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_COLOR`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `PARAMETER_COLOR`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `SPECIAL_COLOR`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_COLOR`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `VARIABLE_COLOR`
  `4`
- ghidra.app.decompiler.DecompileCallback
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_SYMBOL_COUNT`
  `16`
- ghidra.app.decompiler.DecompileOptions
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_FONT_ID`
  `"font.decompiler"`
  `public static final int`
  `SUGGESTED_DECOMPILE_TIMEOUT_SECS`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `SUGGESTED_MAX_INSTRUCTIONS`
  `100000`
  `public static final int`
  `SUGGESTED_MAX_JUMPTABLE_ENTRIES`
  `1024`
  `public static final int`
  `SUGGESTED_MAX_PAYLOAD_BYTES`
  `50`
- ghidra.app.decompiler.PrettyPrinter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `INDENT_STRING`
  `" "`

- ghidra.app.events.ExternalProgramLocationPluginEvent
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"External Program Location Change"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOL_EVENT_NAME`
  `"Program Location Change"`
- ghidra.app.events.ExternalProgramSelectionPluginEvent
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"ExternalProgramSelection"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOL_EVENT_NAME`
  `"Program Selection"`
- ghidra.app.events.ExternalReferencePluginEvent
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"ExternalReference"`
- ghidra.app.events.FirstTimeAnalyzedPluginEvent
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `EVENT_NAME`
  `"FirstTimeAnalyzed"`
- ghidra.app.events.ProgramHighlightPluginEvent
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"ProgramHighlight"`
- ghidra.app.events.ProgramLocationPluginEvent
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"ProgramLocationChange"`
- ghidra.app.events.ProgramSelectionPluginEvent
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"ProgramSelection"`
- ghidra.app.events.TreeSelectionPluginEvent
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"ProgramTreeSelection"`
- ghidra.app.events.ViewChangedPluginEvent
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"ViewChanged"`

- ghidra.app.merge.MergeConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `LATEST`
  `1`
  `public static final String`
  `LATEST_TITLE`
  `"Latest"`
  `public static final int`
  `MY`
  `2`
  `public static final String`
  `MY_TITLE`
  `"Checked Out"`
  `public static final int`
  `ORIGINAL`
  `3`
  `public static final String`
  `ORIGINAL_TITLE`
  `"Original"`
  `public static final String`
  `PICKED_LATEST_CODE_UNITS`
  `"PickedLatestCodeUnits"`
  `public static final String`
  `PICKED_MY_CODE_UNITS`
  `"PickedMyCodeUnits"`
  `public static final String`
  `PICKED_ORIGINAL_CODE_UNITS`
  `"PickedOriginalCodeUnits"`
  `public static final String`
  `RESOLVED_CODE_UNITS`
  `"ResolvedCodeUnits"`
  `public static final String`
  `RESOLVED_LATEST_DTS`
  `"ResolvedLatestDataTypes"`
  `public static final String`
  `RESOLVED_LATEST_SYMBOLS`
  `"ResolvedLatestSymbols"`
  `public static final String`
  `RESOLVED_MY_DTS`
  `"ResolvedMyDataTypes"`
  `public static final String`
  `RESOLVED_MY_SYMBOLS`
  `"ResolvedMySymbols"`
  `public static final String`
  `RESOLVED_ORIGINAL_DTS`
  `"ResolvedOriginalDataTypes"`
  `public static final String`
  `RESOLVED_ORIGINAL_SYMBOLS`
  `"ResolvedOriginalSymbols"`
  `public static final int`
  `RESULT`
  `0`
  `public static final String`
  `RESULT_TITLE`
  `"Result"`

- ghidra.app.merge.listing.ExternalFunctionMerger
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `ALL_EXTERNAL_DIFFERENCES`
  `119`
  `protected static final int`
  `BODY_CONFLICT_SIZE`
  `25`
  `protected static final int`
  `BODY_CONFLICT_START`
  `35`
  `protected static final int`
  `DETAILS_CONFLICT_SIZE`
  `15`
  `protected static final int`
  `DETAILS_CONFLICT_START`
  `85`
  `protected static final int`
  `EXTERNAL_ADDRESS`
  `4`
  `protected static final int`
  `EXTERNAL_DATA_TYPE`
  `32`
  `protected static final int`
  `EXTERNAL_FUNCTION`
  `64`
  `protected static final int`
  `EXTERNAL_LABEL`
  `2`
  `protected static final int`
  `EXTERNAL_NAMESPACE`
  `1`
  `protected static final int`
  `EXTERNAL_SYMBOL_TYPE`
  `16`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNC_BODY`
  `2`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNC_CALLING_CONVENTION`
  `256`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNC_DETAIL_MASK`
  `498`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNC_INLINE`
  `64`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNC_LOCAL_DETAILS`
  `4096`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNC_NAME`
  `32`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNC_NO_RETURN`
  `128`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNC_OVERLAP`
  `1`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNC_PARAM_DETAILS`
  `8192`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNC_REMOVE`
  `4`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNC_RETURN`
  `1`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNC_RETURN_ADDRESS_OFFSET`
  `2`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNC_SIGNATURE`
  `2048`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNC_SIGNATURE_SOURCE`
  `32768`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNC_STACK_PURGE_SIZE`
  `16`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNC_THUNK`
  `8`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNC_VAR_STORAGE`
  `1024`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNCTION_CONFLICT_SIZE`
  `25`
  `protected static final int`
  `FUNCTION_CONFLICT_START`
  `60`
  `protected static final int`
  `HEADER`
  `-1`
  `protected static final int`
  `HIGHEST_DETAIL_BIT_SHIFT`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `KEEP_BOTH_ADDS`
  `4`
  `public static final String`
  `KEEP_BOTH_BUTTON_NAME`
  `"KeepBothVersionsRB"`
  `public static final int`
  `KEEP_LATEST_ADD`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `KEEP_MY_ADD`
  `2`
  `protected static final int`
  `LATEST`
  `1`
  `protected static final int`
  `LATEST_VAR`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `MERGE_BOTH_ADDS`
  `8`
  `public static final String`
  `MERGE_BOTH_BUTTON_NAME`
  `"MergeBothVersionsRB"`
  `protected static final int`
  `MY`
  `2`
  `protected static final int`
  `MY_VAR`
  `2`
  `protected static final int`
  `ORIGINAL`
  `3`
  `protected static final int`
  `ORIGINAL_VAR`
  `0`
  `protected static final int`
  `RESULT`
  `0`
  `protected static final int`
  `VAR_COMMENT`
  `16`
  `protected static final int`
  `VAR_DATATYPE`
  `4`
  `protected static final int`
  `VAR_NAME`
  `2`
  `protected static final int`
  `VAR_REMOVED`
  `512`
- ghidra.app.merge.listing.FunctionTagListingMerger
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `LATEST`
  `1`
  `protected static final int`
  `MY`
  `2`
  `protected static final int`
  `ORIGINAL`
  `3`
  `protected static final int`
  `RESULT`
  `0`
- ghidra.app.merge.listing.FunctionTagMerger
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `LATEST`
  `1`
  `protected static final int`
  `MY`
  `2`
  `protected static final int`
  `ORIGINAL`
  `3`
  `protected static final int`
  `RESULT`
  `0`
- ghidra.app.merge.listing.ListingMergeConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ASK_USER`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `CANCELED`
  `-1`
  `public static final String`
  `CHECKED_OUT_BUTTON_NAME`
  `"CheckedOutVersionRB"`
  `public static final String`
  `CHECKED_OUT_CHECK_BOX_NAME`
  `"CheckedOutVersionCheckBox"`
  `public static final String`
  `CHECKED_OUT_LABEL_NAME`
  `"CheckedOutVersionLabel"`
  `public static final String`
  `CHECKED_OUT_LIST_BUTTON_NAME`
  `"CheckedOutListRB"`
  `public static final int`
  `INFO_ROW`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `KEEP_ALL`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `KEEP_BOTH`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `KEEP_LATEST`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `KEEP_MY`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `KEEP_ORIGINAL`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `KEEP_RESULT`
  `8`
  `public static final String`
  `LATEST_BUTTON_NAME`
  `"LatestVersionRB"`
  `public static final String`
  `LATEST_CHECK_BOX_NAME`
  `"LatestVersionCheckBox"`
  `public static final String`
  `LATEST_LABEL_NAME`
  `"LatestVersionLabel"`
  `public static final String`
  `LATEST_LIST_BUTTON_NAME`
  `"LatestListRB"`
  `public static final String`
  `LATEST_TITLE`
  `"Latest"`
  `public static final String`
  `MY_TITLE`
  `"Checked Out"`
  `public static final String`
  `ORIGINAL_BUTTON_NAME`
  `"OriginalVersionRB"`
  `public static final String`
  `ORIGINAL_CHECK_BOX_NAME`
  `"OriginalVersionCheckBox"`
  `public static final String`
  `ORIGINAL_LABEL_NAME`
  `"OriginalVersionLabel"`
  `public static final String`
  `ORIGINAL_TITLE`
  `"Original"`
  `public static final String`
  `REMOVE_CHECKED_OUT_BUTTON_NAME`
  `"RemoveCheckedOutRB"`
  `public static final int`
  `REMOVE_LATEST`
  `8`
  `public static final String`
  `REMOVE_LATEST_BUTTON_NAME`
  `"RemoveLatestRB"`
  `public static final int`
  `REMOVE_MY`
  `32`
  `public static final String`
  `RENAME_CHECKED_OUT_BUTTON_NAME`
  `"RenameCheckedOutRB"`
  `public static final int`
  `RENAME_LATEST`
  `16`
  `public static final String`
  `RENAME_LATEST_BUTTON_NAME`
  `"RenameLatestRB"`
  `public static final int`
  `RENAME_MY`
  `64`
  `public static final String`
  `RESULT_BUTTON_NAME`
  `"ResultVersionRB"`
  `public static final String`
  `RESULT_TITLE`
  `"Result"`
  `public static final int`
  `TRUNCATE_LENGTH`
  `160`

- ghidra.app.nav.Navigatable
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `DEFAULT_NAVIGATABLE_ID`
  `-1L`

- ghidra.app.plugin.GenericPluginCategoryNames
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `COMMON`
  `"Common"`
  `public static final String`
  `EXAMPLES`
  `"Examples"`
  `public static final String`
  `MISC`
  `"Miscellaneous"`
  `public static final String`
  `SUPPORT`
  `"Support"`
  `public static final String`
  `TESTING`
  `"Testing"`
- ghidra.app.plugin.PluginCategoryNames
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ANALYSIS`
  `"Analysis"`
  `public static final String`
  `CODE_VIEWER`
  `"Code Viewer"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMMON`
  `"Common"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUGGER`
  `"Debugger"`
  `public static final String`
  `DIAGNOSTIC`
  `"Diagnostic"`
  `public static final String`
  `EXAMPLES`
  `"Examples"`
  `public static final String`
  `FRAMEWORK`
  `"Framework"`
  `public static final String`
  `GRAPH`
  `"Graph"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAVIGATION`
  `"Navigation"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROGRAM_ORGANIZATION`
  `"Program Organization"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEARCH`
  `"Search"`
  `public static final String`
  `SELECTION`
  `"Selection"`

- ghidra.app.plugin.assembler.sleigh.sem.AbstractAssemblyResolutionFactory<RP,BF>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `CTX`
  `"ctx:"`
  `protected static final String`
  `INS`
  `"ins:"`
  `protected static final String`
  `SEP`
  `","`
- ghidra.app.plugin.assembler.sleigh.sem.AbstractAssemblyTreeResolver<RP>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `INST_NEXT`
  `"inst_next"`
  `public static final String`
  `INST_NEXT2`
  `"inst_next2"`
  `public static final String`
  `INST_START`
  `"inst_start"`
- ghidra.app.plugin.assembler.sleigh.sem.AssemblyPatternBlock
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `SHIFT_STR`
  `"SS:"`
  `protected static final String`
  `SHIFT_STR_END`
  `"SS"`
- ghidra.app.plugin.assembler.sleigh.sem.DefaultAssemblyResolvedPatterns
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `CTX`
  `"ctx:"`
  `protected static final String`
  `INS`
  `"ins:"`
  `protected static final String`
  `SEP`
  `","`

- ghidra.app.plugin.assembler.sleigh.symbol.AssemblyNumericTerminal
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `MAX_LABEL_SUGGESTIONS`
  `10`
  `public static final String`
  `PREFIX_HEX`
  `"0x"`
  `public static final String`
  `PREFIX_OCT`
  `"0"`

- ghidra.app.plugin.debug.propertymanager.PropertyManagerProvider
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `DELETE_PROPERTIES_ACTION_NAME`
  `"Delete Properties"`

- ghidra.app.plugin.exceptionhandlers.gcc.GccExceptionAnalyzer
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DESCRIPTION`
  `"Locates and annotates exception-handling infrastructure installed by the GCC compiler"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"GCC Exception Handlers"`
  `protected static final String`
  `OPTION_NAME_CREATE_TRY_CATCHS`
  `"Create Try Catch Comments"`

- ghidra.app.plugin.exceptionhandlers.gcc.sections.DebugFrameSection
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_FRAME_BLOCK_NAME`
  `".debug_frame"`
- ghidra.app.plugin.exceptionhandlers.gcc.sections.EhFrameHeaderSection
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `EH_FRAME_HEADER_BLOCK_NAME`
  `".eh_frame_hdr"`
- ghidra.app.plugin.exceptionhandlers.gcc.sections.EhFrameSection
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `EH_FRAME_BLOCK_NAME`
  `".eh_frame"`

- ghidra.app.plugin.exceptionhandlers.gcc.structures.gccexcepttable.LSDAActionRecord
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `NO_ACTION`
  `0L`

- ghidra.app.plugin.languages.sleigh.VisitorResults
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CONTINUE`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `FINISHED`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `TERMINATE`
  `2`

- ghidra.app.plugin.processors.generic.BinaryExpression
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ADD`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `AND`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `DIV`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `EQ`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `INVALID_OP`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `MUL`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `SUB`
  `1`
- ghidra.app.plugin.processors.generic.ConstantTemplate
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `HANDLE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `JUMP_CODESPACE`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `JUMP_NEXT`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `JUMP_START`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `REAL`
  `1`
- ghidra.app.plugin.processors.generic.ConstructorInfo
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BRANCH_INDIRECT`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `BRANCH_TO_END`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `CALL`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `CALL_INDIRECT`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `JUMPOUT`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `NO_FALLTHRU`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `RETURN`
  `1`
- ghidra.app.plugin.processors.generic.Handle
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OFFSET`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `SPACE`
  `0`
- ghidra.app.plugin.processors.generic.PcodeFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DISPLAY_RAW_PCODE`
  `"Pcode Field.Display Raw Pcode"`
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"PCode"`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_DISPLAY_LINES`
  `30`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_DISPLAY_LINES_MSG`
  `"Pcode Field.Maximum Lines To Display"`

- ghidra.app.plugin.processors.sleigh.SleighInstructionPrototype
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BRANCH_INDIRECT`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `BRANCH_TO_END`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `CALL`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `CALL_INDIRECT`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `CROSSBUILD`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `JUMPOUT`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `LABEL`
  `256`
  `public static final int`
  `NO_FALLTHRU`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `RETURN`
  `1`
- ghidra.app.plugin.processors.sleigh.SleighLanguageProvider
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `LANGUAGE_DIR_NAME`
  `"languages"`
- ghidra.app.plugin.processors.sleigh.SleighLanguageValidator
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CSPEC_TYPE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CSPECTAG_TYPE`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `LDEFS_TYPE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `PSPEC_TYPE`
  `2`
- ghidra.app.plugin.processors.sleigh.SpecExtensionPanel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PREFERENCES_FILE_EXTENSION`
  `".xml"`

- ghidra.app.plugin.processors.sleigh.pattern.PatternBlock
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `LEFT_BYTE`
  `-16777216`
  `protected static final int`
  `SHAMT`
  `24`

- ghidra.app.plugin.processors.sleigh.template.ConstTpl
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `HANDLE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `J_CURSPACE`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `J_CURSPACE_SIZE`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `J_FLOWDEST`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `J_FLOWDEST_SIZE`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `J_FLOWREF`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `J_FLOWREF_SIZE`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `J_NEXT`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `J_NEXT2`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `J_RELATIVE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `J_START`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `REAL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `SPACEID`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `V_OFFSET`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `V_OFFSET_PLUS`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `V_SIZE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `V_SPACE`
  `0`

- ghidra.app.plugin.prototype.debug.ScreenshotPlugin
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"ScreenshotPlugin"`

- ghidra.app.script.AskDialog<T>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BYTES`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DOUBLE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `INT`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `LONG`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `STRING`
  `0`
- ghidra.app.script.GhidraScriptConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_SCRIPT_NAME`
  `"NewScript"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_SCRIPTS_DIR_PROPERTY`
  `"ghidra.user.scripts.dir"`
- ghidra.app.script.ScriptInfo
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DELIMITTER`
  `"."`

- ghidra.app.services.BlockModelService
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BASIC_MODEL`
  `1`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_BLOCK_MODEL_NAME`
  `"Simple Block"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_SUBROUTINE_MODEL_NAME`
  `"Multiple Entry"`
  `public static final String`
  `ISOLATED_ENTRY_SUBROUTINE_MODEL_NAME`
  `"Isolated Entry"`
  `public static final String`
  `MULTI_ENTRY_SUBROUTINE_MODEL_NAME`
  `"Multiple Entry"`
  `public static final String`
  `OVERLAPPED_SUBROUTINE_MODEL_NAME`
  `"Overlapped Code"`
  `public static final String`
  `PARTITIONED_SUBROUTINE_MODEL_NAME`
  `"Partitioned Code"`
  `public static final String`
  `SIMPLE_BLOCK_MODEL_NAME`
  `"Simple Block"`
  `public static final int`
  `SUBROUTINE_MODEL`
  `2`
- ghidra.app.services.MarkerService
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BOOKMARK_PRIORITY`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `BREAKPOINT_PRIORITY`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `CHANGE_PRIORITY`
  `-50`
  `public static final int`
  `CURSOR_PRIORITY`
  `200`
  `public static final int`
  `DIFF_PRIORITY`
  `80`
  `public static final int`
  `FUNCTION_COMPARE_CURSOR_PRIORITY`
  `49`
  `public static final int`
  `GROUP_PRIORITY`
  `-25`
  `public static final String`
  `HIGHLIGHT_GROUP`
  `"HIGHLIGHT_GROUP"`
  `public static final int`
  `HIGHLIGHT_PRIORITY`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `PROPERTY_PRIORITY`
  `75`
  `public static final int`
  `REFERENCE_PRIORITY`
  `-10`
  `public static final int`
  `SEARCH_PRIORITY`
  `75`
  `public static final int`
  `SELECTION_PRIORITY`
  `100`
- ghidra.app.services.ProgramManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OPEN_CURRENT`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `OPEN_HIDDEN`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `OPEN_VISIBLE`
  `2`

- ghidra.app.util.GenericHelpTopics
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ABOUT`
  `"About"`
  `public static final String`
  `FRONT_END`
  `"FrontEndPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `GLOSSARY`
  `"Glossary"`
  `public static final String`
  `INTRO`
  `"Intro"`
  `public static final String`
  `REPOSITORY`
  `"Repository"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOL`
  `"Tool"`
  `public static final String`
  `VERSION_CONTROL`
  `"VersionControl"`
- ghidra.app.util.HelpTopics
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ABOUT`
  `"About"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTO_ANALYSIS`
  `"AutoAnalysisPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `BLOCK_MODEL`
  `"BlockModel"`
  `public static final String`
  `BOOKMARKS`
  `"BookmarkPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `BYTE_VIEWER`
  `"ByteViewerPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `CODE_BROWSER`
  `"CodeBrowserPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMMENTS`
  `"CommentsPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `CONSOLE`
  `"ConsolePlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA`
  `"DataPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_MANAGER`
  `"DataTypeManagerPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_TYPE_EDITORS`
  `"DataTypeEditors"`
  `public static final String`
  `DECOMPILER`
  `"DecompilePlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `DIFF`
  `"Diff"`
  `public static final String`
  `EQUATES`
  `"EquatePlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `EXPORTER`
  `"ExporterPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `FIND_REFERENCES`
  `"LocationReferencesPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `FRONT_END`
  `"FrontEndPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `GLOSSARY`
  `"Glossary"`
  `public static final String`
  `HIGHLIGHT`
  `"SetHighlightPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `IMPORTER`
  `"ImporterPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `INTRO`
  `"Intro"`
  `public static final String`
  `LABEL`
  `"LabelMgrPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `MEMORY_MAP`
  `"MemoryMapPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAVIGATION`
  `"Navigation"`
  `public static final String`
  `PE2XML`
  `"PE2XMLPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROGRAM`
  `"ProgramManagerPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROGRAM_TREE`
  `"ProgramTreePlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `REFERENCES`
  `"ReferencesPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `RELOCATION_TABLE`
  `"RelocationTablePlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `REPOSITORY`
  `"Repository"`
  `public static final String`
  `RUNTIME_INFO`
  `"RuntimeInfoPlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEARCH`
  `"Search"`
  `public static final String`
  `SELECTION`
  `"Selection"`
  `public static final String`
  `SYMBOL_TABLE`
  `"SymbolTablePlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `SYMBOL_TREE`
  `"SymbolTreePlugin"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOL`
  `"Tool"`
- ghidra.app.util.ProcessorInfo
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `BIT_SPACE`
  `"BITS"`
  `public static final String`
  `CODE_SPACE`
  `"CODE"`
  `public static final int`
  `CODE_SPACE_ID`
  `0`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_SPACE`
  `"MEM"`
  `public static final String`
  `EXTMEM_SPACE`
  `"EXTMEM"`
  `public static final int`
  `EXTMEM_SPACE_ID`
  `8`
  `public static final String`
  `INTMEM_SPACE`
  `"INTMEM"`
  `public static final int`
  `INTMEM_SPACE_ID`
  `3`
  `public static final String`
  `SFR_SPACE`
  `"SFR"`
  `public static final int`
  `SFR_SPACE_ID`
  `4`
- ghidra.app.util.PseudoData
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `OP_INDEX`
  `0`
- ghidra.app.util.SearchConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_SEARCH_LIMIT`
  `500`
  `public static final String`
  `SEARCH_HIGHLIGHT_COLOR_OPTION_NAME`
  `" Highlight Color"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEARCH_HIGHLIGHT_CURRENT_COLOR_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Highlight Color for Current Match"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEARCH_HIGHLIGHT_NAME`
  `"Highlight Search Results"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEARCH_LIMIT_NAME`
  `"Search Limit"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEARCH_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Search"`
- ghidra.app.util.ToolTipUtils
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `LINE_LENGTH`
  `80`
- ghidra.app.util.XReferenceUtil
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALL_REFS`
  `-1`

- ghidra.app.util.bean.SetEquateDialog
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CANCELED`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `OK`
  `1`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.BinaryReader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF_BYTE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF_INT`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF_LONG`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF_SHORT`
  `2`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.coff.AoutHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF`
  `28`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.coff.AoutHeaderMagic
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final short`
  `TIC80_AOUTHDR_MAGIC`
  `264`
  `public static final short`
  `TICOFF_AOUTHDR_MAGIC`
  `264`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.coff.AoutHeaderMIPS
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF`
  `56`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.coff.CoffConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `AUXILIARY_ARRAY_DIMENSION`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `FILE_NAME_LENGTH`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `SECTION_NAME_LENGTH`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_NAME_LENGTH`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_SIZEOF`
  `18`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.coff.CoffFileHeaderFlag
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `F_AR16WR`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `F_AR32W`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `F_AR32WR`
  `256`
  `public static final int`
  `F_EXEC`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `F_LNNO`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `F_LSYMS`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `F_MINMAL`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `F_NODF`
  `1024`
  `public static final int`
  `F_PATCH`
  `1024`
  `public static final int`
  `F_RELFLG`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `F_SWABD`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `F_UPDATE`
  `32`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.coff.CoffFileHeaderTargetID
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `TIC27X_TARGET_ID`
  `157`
  `public static final int`
  `TIC2xx_TARGET_ID`
  `146`
  `public static final int`
  `TIC54X_TARGET_ID`
  `152`
  `public static final int`
  `TIC55X_TARGET_ID`
  `156`
  `public static final int`
  `TIC5X_TARGET_ID`
  `146`
  `public static final int`
  `TIC64X_TARGET_ID`
  `153`
  `public static final int`
  `TIC80_TARGET_ID`
  `149`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.coff.CoffLineNumber
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF`
  `6`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.coff.CoffMachineType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_ALPHA`
  `388`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_ALPHA64`
  `644`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_AM29KBIGMAGIC`
  `378`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_AM29KLITTLEMAGIC`
  `379`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_AM33`
  `467`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_AMD64`
  `-31132`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_ARM`
  `448`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_ARM64`
  `-21916`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_ARMNT`
  `452`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_EBC`
  `3772`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_I386`
  `332`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_I386_AIX`
  `373`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_I386_PTX`
  `340`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_I960ROMAGIC`
  `352`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_I960RWMAGIC`
  `353`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_IA64`
  `512`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_M32R`
  `-28607`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_M68KAUX`
  `336`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_M68KMAGIC`
  `616`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_MIPS16`
  `614`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_MIPSFPU`
  `870`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_MIPSFPU16`
  `1126`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_PIC30`
  `4662`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_POWERPC`
  `496`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_POWERPCFP`
  `497`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_R10000`
  `360`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_R3000`
  `354`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_R4000`
  `358`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_RISCV128`
  `20776`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_RISCV32`
  `20530`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_RISCV64`
  `20580`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_SH3`
  `418`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_SH3DSP`
  `419`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_SH4`
  `422`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_SH5`
  `424`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_THUMB`
  `450`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_TI_MSP430`
  `160`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_TI_TMS320C2800`
  `157`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_TI_TMS320C3x4x`
  `147`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_TI_TMS320C5400`
  `152`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_TI_TMS320C5500`
  `156`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_TI_TMS320C5500_PLUS`
  `161`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_TI_TMS320C6000`
  `153`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_TI_TMS470`
  `151`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_UNKNOWN`
  `0`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_WCEMIPSV2`
  `361`
  `public static final short`
  `TICOFF1MAGIC`
  `193`
  `public static final short`
  `TICOFF2MAGIC`
  `194`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.coff.CoffSectionHeaderFlags
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `STYP_BSS`
  `128L`
  `public static final long`
  `STYP_COPY`
  `16L`
  `public static final long`
  `STYP_DATA`
  `64L`
  `public static final long`
  `STYP_DEBUG`
  `8192L`
  `public static final long`
  `STYP_DSECT`
  `1L`
  `public static final long`
  `STYP_EXCEPT`
  `256L`
  `public static final long`
  `STYP_GROUP`
  `4L`
  `public static final long`
  `STYP_INFO`
  `512L`
  `public static final long`
  `STYP_LIB`
  `2048L`
  `public static final long`
  `STYP_LOADER`
  `4096L`
  `public static final long`
  `STYP_NOLOAD`
  `2L`
  `public static final long`
  `STYP_OVER`
  `1024L`
  `public static final long`
  `STYP_OVRFLO`
  `32768L`
  `public static final long`
  `STYP_PAD`
  `8L`
  `public static final long`
  `STYP_REG`
  `0L`
  `public static final long`
  `STYP_TEXT`
  `32L`
  `public static final long`
  `STYP_TYPECHK`
  `16384L`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.coff.CoffSectionHeaderReserved
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `EXPLICITLY_BYTE_ALIGNED`
  `8`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.coff.CoffSymbolSectionNumber
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final short`
  `N_ABS`
  `-1`
  `public static final short`
  `N_BSS`
  `3`
  `public static final short`
  `N_DATA`
  `2`
  `public static final short`
  `N_DEBUG`
  `-2`
  `public static final short`
  `N_TEXT`
  `1`
  `public static final short`
  `N_UNDEF`
  `0`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.coff.CoffSymbolSpecial
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DOT_BB`
  `".bb"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOT_BF`
  `".bf"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOT_BSS`
  `".bss"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOT_DATA`
  `".data"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOT_EB`
  `".eb"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOT_EDATA`
  `"edata"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOT_EF`
  `".ef"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOT_END`
  `"end"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOT_EOS`
  `".eos"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOT_ETEXT`
  `"etext"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOT_FILE`
  `".file"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOT_NFAKE`
  `".nfake"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOT_TARGET`
  `".target"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOT_TEXT`
  `".text"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.coff.CoffSymbolStorageClass
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `C_ALIAS`
  `105`
  `public static final int`
  `C_ARG`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `C_AUTO`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `C_AUTOARG`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `C_BLOCK`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `C_EFCN`
  `107`
  `public static final int`
  `C_ENTAG`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `C_EOS`
  `102`
  `public static final int`
  `C_EXT`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `C_EXTDEF`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `C_FCN`
  `101`
  `public static final int`
  `C_FIELD`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `C_FILE`
  `103`
  `public static final int`
  `C_HIDDEN`
  `106`
  `public static final int`
  `C_LABEL`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `C_LASTENT`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `C_LINE`
  `104`
  `public static final int`
  `C_MOE`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `C_MOS`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `C_MOU`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `C_NULL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `C_REG`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `C_REGPARAM`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `C_STAT`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `C_STRTAG`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `C_TPDEF`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `C_ULABEL`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `C_UNTAG`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `C_USTATIC`
  `14`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.coff.CoffSymbolType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DT_ARY`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `DT_FCN`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `DT_NON`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `DT_PTR`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `T_CHAR`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `T_DOUBLE`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `T_ENUM`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `T_FLOAT`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `T_INT`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `T_LONG`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `T_LONG_DOUBLE`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `T_MOE`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `T_NULL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `T_SHORT`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `T_STRUCT`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `T_UCHAR`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `T_UINT`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `T_ULONG`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `T_UNION`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `T_USHORT`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `T_VOID`
  `1`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.coff.archive.CoffArchiveConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `MAGIC`
  `"!<arch>\n"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.coff.archive.CoffArchiveMemberHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CAMH_MIN_SIZE`
  `60`
  `public static final String`
  `SLASH`
  `"/"`
  `public static final String`
  `SLASH_SLASH`
  `"//"`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.DWARFChildren
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DW_CHILDREN_no`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_CHILDREN_yes`
  `1`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.DWARFEncoding
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_address`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_boolean`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_complex_float`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_decimal_float`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_edited`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_float`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_hi_user`
  `255`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_imaginary_float`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_lo_user`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_numeric_string`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_packed_decimal`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_signed`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_signed_char`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_signed_fixed`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_unsigned`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_unsigned_char`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_unsigned_fixed`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_UTF`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_ATE_void`
  `0`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.DWARFEndianity
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DW_END_big`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_END_default`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_END_hi_user`
  `255`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_END_little`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_END_lo_user`
  `64`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.DWARFImporter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_COMPILATION_DIR`
  `"DWARF_DEFAULT_COMP_DIR"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.DWARFLocationListEntry
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LLE_base_address`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LLE_base_addressx`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LLE_default_location`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LLE_end_of_list`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LLE_offset_pair`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LLE_start_end`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LLE_start_length`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LLE_startx_endx`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LLE_startx_length`
  `3`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.DWARFMacroEnumCreator
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ENUM_PATH`
  `"_DEFINES_"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.DWARFProgram
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DWARF_BOOKMARK_CAT`
  `"DWARF"`
  `public static final String`
  `DWARF_ROOT_NAME`
  `"DWARF"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.DWARFRangeListEntry
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DW_RLE_base_address`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_RLE_base_addressx`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_RLE_end_of_list`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_RLE_offset_pair`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_RLE_start_end`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_RLE_start_length`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_RLE_startx_endx`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_RLE_startx_length`
  `3`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.DWARFSourceLanguage
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Ada83`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Ada95`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_ALTIUM_Assembler`
  `37121`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_BLISS`
  `37`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_BORLAND_Delphi`
  `45056`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_C`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_C_plus_plus`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_C_plus_plus_03`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_C_plus_plus_11`
  `26`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_C_plus_plus_14`
  `33`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_C11`
  `29`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_C89`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_C99`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Cobol74`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Cobol85`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_D`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Dylan`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Fortran03`
  `34`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Fortran08`
  `35`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Fortran77`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Fortran90`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Fortran95`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Go`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_GOOGLE_RenderScript`
  `36439`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Haskell`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_hi_user`
  `65535`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Java`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Julia`
  `31`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_lo_user`
  `32768`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Mips_Assembler`
  `32769`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Modula2`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Modula3`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_ObjC`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_ObjC_plus_plus`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_OCaml`
  `27`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_OpenCL`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Pascal83`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_PL1`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Python`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_RenderScript`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Rust`
  `28`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_SUN_Assembler`
  `36865`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_Swift`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LANG_UPC`
  `18`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.DWARFUnitType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DW_UT_compile`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_UT_hi_user`
  `255`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_UT_lo_user`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_UT_partial`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_UT_skeleton`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_UT_split_compile`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_UT_split_type`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_UT_type`
  `2`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.attribs.DWARFAttribute
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `EOL`
  `0`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.attribs.DWARFForm
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `EOL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_BLOCK4_SIZE`
  `1048576`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.expression.DWARFExpression
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_SANE_EXPR`
  `256`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.funcfixup.DWARFFunctionFixup
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `PRIORITY_LAST`
  `1000`
  `public static final int`
  `PRIORITY_NORMAL`
  `3000`
  `public static final int`
  `PRIORITY_NORMAL_EARLY`
  `4000`
  `public static final int`
  `PRIORITY_NORMAL_LATE`
  `2000`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.line.DWARFLineNumberExtendedOpcodes
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNE_define_file`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNE_end_sequence`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNE_hi_user`
  `255`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNE_lo_user`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNE_set_address`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNE_set_discriminator`
  `4`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.line.DWARFLineNumberStandardOpcodes
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNS_advance_line`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNS_advance_pc`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNS_const_add_pc`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNS_copy`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNS_fixed_advanced_pc`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNS_negate_statement`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNS_set_basic_block`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNS_set_column`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNS_set_epilog_begin`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNS_set_file`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNS_set_isa`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `DW_LNS_set_prologue_end`
  `10`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.sectionprovider.DWARFSectionNames
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_ABBREV`
  `"debug_abbrev"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_ADDR`
  `"debug_addr"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_ARRANGES`
  `"debug_arranges"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_FRAME`
  `"debug_frame"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_INFO`
  `"debug_info"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_LINE`
  `"debug_line"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_LINE_STR`
  `"debug_line_str"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_LOC`
  `"debug_loc"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_LOCLISTS`
  `"debug_loclists"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_MACINFO`
  `"debug_macinfo"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_MACRO`
  `"debug_macro"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_PUBNAMES`
  `"debug_pubnames"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_PUBTYPES`
  `"debug_pubtypes"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_RANGES`
  `"debug_ranges"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_RNGLISTS`
  `"debug_rnglists"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_STR`
  `"debug_str"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_STROFFSETS`
  `"debug_str_offsets"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEBUG_TYPES`
  `"debug_types"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.dwarf.sectionprovider.ExternalDebugFileSectionProvider
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PROGRAM_INFO_DWARF_EXTERNAL_DEBUG_FILE`
  `"DWARF External Debug File"`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.elf.ElfCompressedSectionHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ELFCOMPRESS_ZLIB`
  `1`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.elf.ElfConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `EI_ABIVERSION`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `EI_CLASS`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `EI_DATA`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `EI_MAG0`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `EI_MAG1`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `EI_MAG2`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `EI_MAG3`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `EI_NIDENT`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `EI_OSIABI`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `EI_PAD`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `EI_VERSION`
  `6`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELF_CLASS_32`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELF_CLASS_64`
  `0x2`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELF_CLASS_NONE`
  `0x0`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELF_CLASS_NUM`
  `0x3`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELF_DATA_BE`
  `0x2`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELF_DATA_LE`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELF_DATA_NONE`
  `0x0`
  `public static final long`
  `ELF32_INVALID_OFFSET`
  `4294967295L`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_AIX`
  `0x7`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_ARM`
  `0x61`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_AROS`
  `0xf`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_C6000_ELFABI`
  `0x40`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_C6000_LINUX`
  `0x41`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_CLOUDABI`
  `0x11`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_FENIXOS`
  `0x10`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_FREEBSD`
  `0x9`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_GNU`
  `0x3`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_HPUX`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_HURD`
  `0x4`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_IRIX`
  `0x8`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_LINUX`
  `0x3`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_MODESTO`
  `0xb`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_NETBSD`
  `0x2`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_NONE`
  `0x0`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_NSK`
  `0xe`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_OPENBSD`
  `0xc`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_OPENVMS`
  `0xd`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_SOLARIS`
  `0x6`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_STANDALONE`
  `0xff`
  `public static final byte`
  `ELFOSABI_TRUE64`
  `0xa`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_386`
  `3`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_486`
  `6`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_56800EF`
  `262`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_56800EX`
  `200`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_65816`
  `257`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_68HC05`
  `72`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_68HC08`
  `71`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_68HC11`
  `70`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_68HC12`
  `53`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_68HC16`
  `69`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_68K`
  `4`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_78KOR`
  `199`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_8051`
  `165`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_860`
  `7`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_88K`
  `5`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_960`
  `19`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_AARCH64`
  `183`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ALTERA_NIOS2`
  `113`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_AMDGPU`
  `224`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ARC`
  `45`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ARC_A5`
  `93`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ARC_COMPACT2`
  `195`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ARC_COMPACT3`
  `255`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ARC_COMPACT3_64`
  `253`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ARCA`
  `109`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ARM`
  `40`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_AVR`
  `83`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_AVR32`
  `185`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_AVR32_unofficial`
  `6317`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_BA1`
  `201`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_BA2`
  `202`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_BLACKFIN`
  `106`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_BPF`
  `247`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_C166`
  `116`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_CDP`
  `215`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_CE`
  `119`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_CEVA`
  `245`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_CEVA_X2`
  `246`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_CLOUDSHIELD`
  `192`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_COGE`
  `216`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_COLDFIRE`
  `52`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_COOL`
  `217`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_COREA_1ST`
  `193`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_COREA_2ND`
  `194`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_CR`
  `103`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_CR16`
  `177`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_CRAYNV2`
  `172`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_CRIS`
  `76`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_CRX`
  `114`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_CSKY`
  `252`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_CSR_KALIMBA`
  `219`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_CUDA`
  `190`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_CYPRESS_M8C`
  `161`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_D10V`
  `85`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_D30V`
  `86`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_DSP24`
  `136`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_DSPIC30F`
  `118`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_DXP`
  `112`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ECOG1`
  `168`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ECOG16`
  `176`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ECOG1X`
  `168`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ECOG2`
  `134`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ETPU`
  `178`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_EXCESS`
  `111`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_F2MC16`
  `104`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_FAKE_ALPHA`
  `41`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_FIREPATH`
  `78`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_FR20`
  `37`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_FR30`
  `84`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_FT32`
  `222`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_FX66`
  `66`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_GRAPHCORE_IPU`
  `248`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_H8_300`
  `46`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_H8_300H`
  `47`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_H8_500`
  `49`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_H8S`
  `48`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_HEXAGON`
  `164`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_HUANY`
  `81`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_IA_64`
  `50`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_IMG1`
  `249`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_INTELGT`
  `205`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_IP2K`
  `101`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_JAVELIN`
  `77`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_K10M`
  `181`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_KF32`
  `259`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_KM32`
  `210`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_KMX16`
  `212`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_KMX32`
  `211`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_KMX8`
  `213`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_KVARC`
  `214`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_KVX`
  `256`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_L10M`
  `180`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_LANAI`
  `244`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_LATTICEMICO32`
  `138`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_LOONGARCH`
  `258`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_M16C`
  `117`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_M32`
  `1`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_M32C`
  `120`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_M32R`
  `88`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_MANIK`
  `171`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_MAX`
  `102`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_MAXQ30`
  `169`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_MCHP_PIC`
  `204`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_MCS6502`
  `254`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_MCST_ELBRUS`
  `175`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ME16`
  `59`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_METAG`
  `174`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_MIPS`
  `8`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_MIPS_RS3_LE`
  `10`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_MIPS_X`
  `51`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_MMA`
  `54`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_MMDSP_PLUS`
  `160`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_MMIX`
  `80`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_MN10200`
  `90`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_MN10300`
  `89`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_MOXIE`
  `223`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_MSP430`
  `105`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_NCPU`
  `56`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_NDR1`
  `57`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_NDS32`
  `167`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_NFP`
  `250`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_NONE`
  `0`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_NORC`
  `218`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_NS32K`
  `97`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_OPEN8`
  `196`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_OPENRISC`
  `92`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_PARISC`
  `15`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_PCP`
  `55`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_PDP10`
  `64`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_PDP11`
  `65`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_PDSP`
  `63`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_PJ`
  `91`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_PPC`
  `20`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_PPC64`
  `21`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_PRISM`
  `82`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_R32C`
  `162`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_RCE`
  `39`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_RH32`
  `38`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_RISCV`
  `243`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_RL78`
  `197`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_RS08`
  `132`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_RX`
  `173`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_S370`
  `9`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_S390`
  `22`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_SCORE7`
  `135`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_SE_C17`
  `139`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_SE_C33`
  `107`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_SEP`
  `108`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_SH`
  `42`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_SHARC`
  `133`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_SLE9X`
  `179`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_SNP1K`
  `99`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_SPARC`
  `2`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_SPARC32PLUS`
  `18`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_SPARCV9`
  `43`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_SPU`
  `23`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ST100`
  `60`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ST19`
  `74`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ST200`
  `100`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ST7`
  `68`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ST9PLUS`
  `67`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_STARCORE`
  `58`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_STM8`
  `186`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_STXP7X`
  `166`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_SVX`
  `73`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_TACHYUM`
  `261`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_TI_C2000`
  `141`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_TI_C5500`
  `142`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_TI_C6000`
  `140`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_TI_PRU`
  `144`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_TILE64`
  `187`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_TILEGX`
  `191`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_TILEPRO`
  `188`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_TINYJ`
  `61`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_TMM_GPP`
  `96`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_TPC`
  `98`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_TRICORE`
  `44`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_TRIMEDIA`
  `163`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_TSK3000`
  `131`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_U16_U8CORE`
  `260`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_UNICORE`
  `110`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_V800`
  `36`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_V850`
  `87`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_VAX`
  `75`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_VE`
  `251`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_VIDEOCORE`
  `95`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_VIDEOCORE3`
  `137`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_VIDEOCORE5`
  `198`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_VISIUM`
  `221`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_VPP500`
  `17`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_X86_64`
  `62`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_XCORE`
  `203`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_XGATE`
  `115`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_XIMO16`
  `170`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_XTENSA`
  `94`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_Z80`
  `220`
  `public static final short`
  `EM_ZSP`
  `79`
  `public static final short`
  `ET_CORE`
  `4`
  `public static final short`
  `ET_DYN`
  `3`
  `public static final short`
  `ET_EXEC`
  `2`
  `public static final short`
  `ET_HIPROC`
  `-1`
  `public static final short`
  `ET_LOPROC`
  `-256`
  `public static final short`
  `ET_NONE`
  `0`
  `public static final short`
  `ET_REL`
  `1`
  `public static final byte`
  `EV_CURRENT`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `EV_NONE`
  `0x0`
  `public static final String`
  `GOT_SYMBOL_NAME`
  `"_GLOBAL_OFFSET_TABLE_"`
  `public static final byte`
  `MAGIC_NUM`
  `0x7f`
  `public static final String`
  `MAGIC_STR`
  `"ELF"`
  `public static final int`
  `MAGIC_STR_LEN`
  `3`
  `public static final short`
  `PN_XNUM`
  `-1`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.elf.ElfDynamicType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DF_1_DIRECT`
  `256`
  `public static final int`
  `DF_1_GLOBAL`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `DF_1_GROUP`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DF_1_INITFIRST`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `DF_1_INTERPOSE`
  `1024`
  `public static final int`
  `DF_1_LOADFLTR`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `DF_1_NODEFLIB`
  `2048`
  `public static final int`
  `DF_1_NODELETE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `DF_1_NOOPEN`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `DF_1_NOW`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `DF_1_ORIGIN`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `DF_BIND_NOW`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `DF_ORIGIN`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `DF_STATIC_TLS`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `DF_SYMBOLIC`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `DF_TEXTREL`
  `4`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.elf.ElfProgramHeaderConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `PF_MASKOS`
  `267386880`
  `public static final int`
  `PF_MASKPROC`
  `-268435456`
  `public static final int`
  `PF_R`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `PF_W`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `PF_X`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `PT_DYNAMIC`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `PT_GNU_EH_FRAME`
  `1685382480`
  `public static final int`
  `PT_GNU_RELRO`
  `1685382482`
  `public static final int`
  `PT_GNU_STACK`
  `1685382481`
  `public static final int`
  `PT_INTERP`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `PT_LOAD`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `PT_NOTE`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `PT_NULL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `PT_PHDR`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `PT_SHLIB`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `PT_SUNWBSS`
  `1879048186`
  `public static final int`
  `PT_SUNWSTACK`
  `1879048187`
  `public static final int`
  `PT_TLS`
  `7`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.elf.ElfRelocation
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `R_ADDEND_COMMENT`
  `"a constant addend used to compute the relocatable field value"`
  `protected static final String`
  `R_INFO_COMMENT`
  `"the symbol table index and the type of relocation"`
  `protected static final String`
  `R_OFFSET_COMMENT`
  `"location to apply the relocation action"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.elf.ElfSectionHeaderConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `dot_bss`
  `".bss"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_comment`
  `".comment"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_data`
  `".data"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_data1`
  `".data1"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_debug`
  `".debug"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_dynamic`
  `".dynamic"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_dynstr`
  `".dynstr"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_dynsym`
  `".dynsym"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_fini`
  `".fini"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_got`
  `".got"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_hash`
  `".hash"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_init`
  `".init"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_interp`
  `".interp"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_line`
  `".line"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_note`
  `".note"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_plt`
  `".plt"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_rodata`
  `".rodata"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_rodata1`
  `".rodata1"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_shstrtab`
  `".shstrtab"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_strtab`
  `".strtab"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_symtab`
  `".symtab"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_tbss`
  `".tbss"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_tdata`
  `".tdata"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_tdata1`
  `".tdata1"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_text`
  `".text"`
  `public static final int`
  `SHF_ALLOC`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `SHF_COMPRESSED`
  `2048`
  `public static final int`
  `SHF_EXCLUDE`
  `-2147483648`
  `public static final int`
  `SHF_EXECINSTR`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `SHF_GROUP`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `SHF_INFO_LINK`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `SHF_LINK_ORDER`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `SHF_MASKOS`
  `267386880`
  `public static final int`
  `SHF_MASKPROC`
  `-268435456`
  `public static final int`
  `SHF_MERGE`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `SHF_OS_NONCONFORMING`
  `256`
  `public static final int`
  `SHF_STRINGS`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `SHF_TLS`
  `1024`
  `public static final int`
  `SHF_WRITE`
  `1`
  `public static final short`
  `SHN_ABS`
  `-15`
  `public static final short`
  `SHN_COMMON`
  `-14`
  `public static final short`
  `SHN_HIOS`
  `-193`
  `public static final short`
  `SHN_HIPROC`
  `-225`
  `public static final short`
  `SHN_HIRESERVE`
  `-1`
  `public static final short`
  `SHN_LOOS`
  `-224`
  `public static final short`
  `SHN_LOPROC`
  `-256`
  `public static final short`
  `SHN_LORESERVE`
  `-256`
  `public static final short`
  `SHN_UNDEF`
  `0`
  `public static final short`
  `SHN_XINDEX`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_ANDROID_REL`
  `1610612737`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_ANDROID_RELA`
  `1610612738`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_ANDROID_RELR`
  `1879047936`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_CHECKSUM`
  `1879048184`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_DYNAMIC`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_DYNSYM`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_FINI_ARRAY`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_GNU_ATTRIBUTES`
  `1879048181`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_GNU_HASH`
  `1879048182`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_GNU_LIBLIST`
  `1879048183`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_GNU_verdef`
  `1879048189`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_GNU_verneed`
  `1879048190`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_GNU_versym`
  `1879048191`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_GROUP`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_HASH`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_INIT_ARRAY`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_LLVM_ADDRSIG`
  `1879002115`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_LLVM_BB_ADDR_MAP`
  `1879002122`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_LLVM_BB_ADDR_MAP_V0`
  `1879002120`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_LLVM_CALL_GRAPH_PROFILE`
  `1879002121`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_LLVM_DEPENDENT_LIBRARIES`
  `1879002116`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_LLVM_LINKER_OPTIONS`
  `1879002113`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_LLVM_LTO`
  `1879002124`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_LLVM_ODRTAB`
  `1879002112`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_LLVM_OFFLOADING`
  `1879002123`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_LLVM_PART_EHDR`
  `1879002118`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_LLVM_PART_PHDR`
  `1879002119`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_LLVM_SYMPART`
  `1879002117`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_NOBITS`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_NOTE`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_NULL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_PREINIT_ARRAY`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_PROGBITS`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_REL`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_RELA`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_RELR`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_SHLIB`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_STRTAB`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_SUNW_COMDAT`
  `1879048187`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_SUNW_move`
  `1879048186`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_SUNW_syminfo`
  `1879048188`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_SYMTAB`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `SHT_SYMTAB_SHNDX`
  `18`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.elf.ElfSymbol
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FORMATTED_NO_NAME`
  `"<no name>"`
  `public static final byte`
  `STB_GLOBAL`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `STB_GNU_UNIQUE`
  `0xa`
  `public static final byte`
  `STB_LOCAL`
  `0x0`
  `public static final byte`
  `STB_WEAK`
  `0x2`
  `public static final byte`
  `STT_COMMON`
  `0x5`
  `public static final byte`
  `STT_FILE`
  `0x4`
  `public static final byte`
  `STT_FUNC`
  `0x2`
  `public static final byte`
  `STT_NOTYPE`
  `0x0`
  `public static final byte`
  `STT_OBJECT`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `STT_RELC`
  `0x8`
  `public static final byte`
  `STT_SECTION`
  `0x3`
  `public static final byte`
  `STT_SRELC`
  `0x9`
  `public static final byte`
  `STT_TLS`
  `0x6`
  `public static final byte`
  `STV_DEFAULT`
  `0x0`
  `public static final byte`
  `STV_HIDDEN`
  `0x2`
  `public static final byte`
  `STV_INTERNAL`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `STV_PROTECTED`
  `0x3`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.elf.GnuConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final short`
  `VER_NDX_ELIMINATE`
  `-255`
  `public static final short`
  `VER_NDX_GLOBAL`
  `1`
  `public static final short`
  `VER_NDX_LOCAL`
  `0`
  `public static final short`
  `VER_NDX_LORESERVE`
  `-256`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.elf.info.ElfComment
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SECTION_NAME`
  `".comment"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.elf.info.GnuDebugLink
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SECTION_NAME`
  `".gnu_debuglink"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.elf.info.NoteAbiTag
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SECTION_NAME`
  `".note.ABI-tag"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.elf.info.NoteGnuBuildId
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SECTION_NAME`
  `".note.gnu.build-id"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.elf.info.NoteGnuProperty
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SECTION_NAME`
  `".note.gnu.property"`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.elf.relocation.ElfRelocationHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `GOT_BLOCK_NAME`
  `"%got"`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.golang.GoBuildInfo
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ELF_SECTION_NAME`
  `".go.buildinfo"`
  `public static final String`
  `MACHO_SECTION_NAME`
  `"go_buildinfo"`
  `public static final String`
  `SECTION_NAME`
  `"go.buildinfo"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.golang.GoConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `GOLANG_ABI_INTERNAL_CALLINGCONVENTION_NAME`
  `"abi-internal"`
  `public static final String`
  `GOLANG_ABI0_CALLINGCONVENTION_NAME`
  `"abi0"`
  `public static final String`
  `GOLANG_AUTOGENERATED_FILENAME`
  `"<autogenerated>"`
  `public static final String`
  `GOLANG_CLOSURE_CONTEXT_NAME`
  `".context"`
  `public static final String`
  `GOLANG_CSPEC_NAME`
  `"golang"`
  `public static final String`
  `GOLANG_DUFFCOPY_CALLINGCONVENTION_NAME`
  `"duffcopy"`
  `public static final String`
  `GOLANG_DUFFZERO_CALLINGCONVENTION_NAME`
  `"duffzero"`
  `public static final String`
  `GOLANG_GCWRITE_BATCH_CALLINGCONVENTION_NAME`
  `"gcwrite_batch"`
  `public static final String`
  `GOLANG_GCWRITE_BUFFERED_CALLINGCONVENTION_NAME`
  `"gcwrite_buffered"`
  `public static final String`
  `GOLANG_GENERICS_PARAM_NAME`
  `"generics_dict"`
  `public static final String`
  `GOLANG_RECEIVER_PARAM_NAME`
  `"self"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.golang.GoFunctionMultiReturn
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `MULTIVALUE_RETURNTYPE_SUFFIX`
  `"_multivalue_return_type"`
  `public static final String`
  `SHORT_MULTIVALUE_RETURNTYPE_PREFIX`
  `"multireturn{"`
  `public static final String`
  `SHORT_MULTIVALUE_RETURNTYPE_SUFFIX`
  `"}"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.golang.GoVer
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `GOLANG_VERSION_PROPERTY_NAME`
  `"Golang go version"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.golang.NoteGoBuildId
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PROGRAM_INFO_KEY`
  `"Golang BuildId"`
  `public static final String`
  `SECTION_NAME`
  `".note.go.buildid"`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.golang.rtti.GoPcHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `GO_1_16_MAGIC`
  `-6`
  `public static final int`
  `GO_1_18_MAGIC`
  `-16`
  `public static final int`
  `GO_1_2_MAGIC`
  `-5`
  `public static final int`
  `GO_1_20_MAGIC`
  `-15`
  `public static final String`
  `GO_STRUCTURE_NAME`
  `"runtime.pcHeader"`
  `public static final String`
  `GOPCLNTAB_SECTION_NAME`
  `"gopclntab"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.golang.rtti.GoRttiMapper
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ARTIFICIAL_RUNTIME_ZEROBASE_SYMBOLNAME`
  `"ARTIFICIAL.runtime.zerobase"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.golang.rtti.GoString
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_SANE_STR_LEN`
  `1048576`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.golang.rtti.types.GoKind
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DIRECT_IFACE`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `GC_PROG`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `KIND_MASK`
  `31`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.lx.LinearExecutable
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_LX_SIGNATURE`
  `22604`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.CpuSubTypes
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_ARM_ALL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_ARM_V4T`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_ARM_V5`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_ARM_V5TEJ`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_ARM_V6`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_ARM_V6M`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_ARM_V7`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_ARM_V7EM`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_ARM_V7F`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_ARM_V7K`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_ARM_V7M`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_ARM_V7S`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_ARM_XSCALE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_BIG_ENDIAN`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_HPPA_7100`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_HPPA_7100LC`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_HPPA_ALL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_I860_860`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_I860_ALL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_LITTLE_ENDIAN`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MC68030`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MC68030_ONLY`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MC68040`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MC680x0_ALL`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MC88000_ALL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MC88100`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MC88110`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MC98000_ALL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MC98601`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MIPS_ALL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MIPS_R2000`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MIPS_R2000a`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MIPS_R2300`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MIPS_R2600`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MIPS_R2800`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MIPS_R3000`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MIPS_R3000a`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_MULTIPLE`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_POWERPC_601`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_POWERPC_602`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_POWERPC_603`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_POWERPC_603e`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_POWERPC_603ev`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_POWERPC_604`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_POWERPC_604e`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_POWERPC_620`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_POWERPC_7400`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_POWERPC_7450`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_POWERPC_750`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_POWERPC_970`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_POWERPC_ALL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_POWERPC_Max`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_POWERPC_SCVger`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_SPARC_ALL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_UVAXI`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_UVAXII`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_UVAXIII`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_VAX_ALL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_VAX730`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_VAX750`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_VAX780`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_VAX785`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_VAX8200`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_VAX8500`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_VAX8600`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_VAX8650`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_VAX8800`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_X86_ALL`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_SUBTYPE_X86_ARCH1`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_THREADTYPE_INTEL_HTT`
  `1`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.CpuTypes
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_ARCH_ABI64`
  `16777216`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_ARCH_ABI64_32`
  `33554432`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_ARCH_MASK`
  `-16777216`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_TYPE_ANY`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_TYPE_ARM`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_TYPE_ARM_64`
  `16777228`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_TYPE_ARM64_32`
  `33554444`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_TYPE_HPPA`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_TYPE_I386`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_TYPE_I860`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_TYPE_MC680x0`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_TYPE_MC88000`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_TYPE_MC98000`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_TYPE_POWERPC`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_TYPE_POWERPC64`
  `16777234`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_TYPE_SPARC`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_TYPE_VAX`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_TYPE_X86`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `CPU_TYPE_X86_64`
  `16777223`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.MachConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_TYPE_CATEGORY`
  `"/MachO"`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_CIGAM`
  `-822415874`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_CIGAM_64`
  `-805638658`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_MAGIC`
  `-17958194`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_MAGIC_64`
  `-17958193`
  `public static final int`
  `NAME_LENGTH`
  `16`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.MachHeaderFileTypes
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MH_BUNDLE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_CORE`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_DSYM`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_DYLIB`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_DYLIB_STUB`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_DYLINKER`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_EXECUTE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_FILESET`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_FVMLIB`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_KEXT_BUNDLE`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_OBJECT`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_PRELOAD`
  `5`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.MachHeaderFlags
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MH_ALLMODSBOUND`
  `4096`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_ALLOW_STACK_EXECUTION`
  `131072`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_APP_EXTENSION_SAFE`
  `33554432`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_BINDATLOAD`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_BINDS_TO_WEAK`
  `65536`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_CANONICAL`
  `16384`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_DEAD_STRIPPABLE_DYLIB`
  `4194304`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_DYLDLINK`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_DYLIB_IN_CACHE`
  `-2147483648`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_FORCE_FLAT`
  `256`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_HAS_TLV_DESCRIPTORS`
  `8388608`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_INCRLINK`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_LAZY_INIT`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_NLIST_OUTOFSYNC_WITH_DYLDINFO`
  `67108864`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_NO_HEAP_EXECUTION`
  `16777216`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_NO_REEXPORTED_DYLIBS`
  `1048576`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_NOFIXPREBINDING`
  `1024`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_NOMULTIDEFS`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_NOUNDEFS`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_PIE`
  `2097152`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_PREBINDABLE`
  `2048`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_PREBOUND`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_ROOT_SAFE`
  `262144`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_SETUID_SAFE`
  `524288`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_SIM_SUPPORT`
  `134217728`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_SPLIT_SEGS`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_SUBSECTIONS_VIA_SYMBOLS`
  `8192`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_TWOLEVEL`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `MH_WEAK_DEFINES`
  `32768`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.SectionAttributes
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `S_ATTR_EXT_RELOC`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `S_ATTR_LIVE_SUPPORT`
  `134217728`
  `public static final int`
  `S_ATTR_LOC_RELOC`
  `256`
  `public static final int`
  `S_ATTR_NO_DEAD_STRIP`
  `268435456`
  `public static final int`
  `S_ATTR_NO_TOC`
  `1073741824`
  `public static final int`
  `S_ATTR_PURE_INSTRUCTIONS`
  `-2147483648`
  `public static final int`
  `S_ATTR_SELF_MODIFYING_CODE`
  `67108864`
  `public static final int`
  `S_ATTR_SOME_INSTRUCTIONS`
  `1024`
  `public static final int`
  `S_ATTR_STRIP_STATIC_SYMS`
  `536870912`
  `public static final int`
  `SECTION_ATTRIBUTES_MASK`
  `-256`
  `public static final int`
  `SECTION_ATTRIBUTES_SYS`
  `16776960`
  `public static final int`
  `SECTION_ATTRIBUTES_USR`
  `-16777216`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.SectionNames
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CHAIN_STARTS`
  `"__chain_starts"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA`
  `"__data"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_CONST`
  `"__const"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_DYLD`
  `"__dyld"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_LA_SYMBOL_PTR`
  `"__la_symbol_ptr"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_MOD_INIT_FUNC`
  `"__mod_init_func"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_MOD_TERM_FUNC`
  `"__mod_term_func"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_NL_SYMBOL_PTR`
  `"__nl_symbol_ptr"`
  `public static final String`
  `IMPORT_JUMP_TABLE`
  `"__jump_table"`
  `public static final String`
  `IMPORT_POINTERS`
  `"__pointers"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_MODULES`
  `"__module_info"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_REFS`
  `"__selector_refs"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_STRINGS`
  `"__selector_strs"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_SYMBOLS`
  `"__symbol_table"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROGRAM_VARS`
  `"__program_vars"`
  `public static final String`
  `SECT_BSS`
  `"__bss"`
  `public static final String`
  `SECT_COMMON`
  `"__common"`
  `public static final String`
  `SECT_GOT`
  `"__got"`
  `public static final String`
  `TEXT`
  `"__text"`
  `public static final String`
  `TEXT_CONST`
  `"__const"`
  `public static final String`
  `TEXT_CSTRING`
  `"__cstring"`
  `public static final String`
  `TEXT_FVMLIB_INIT0`
  `"__fvmlib_init0"`
  `public static final String`
  `TEXT_FVMLIB_INIT1`
  `"__fvmlib_init1"`
  `public static final String`
  `TEXT_LITERAL4`
  `"__literal4"`
  `public static final String`
  `TEXT_LITERAL8`
  `"__literal8"`
  `public static final String`
  `TEXT_PICSYMBOL_STUB`
  `"__picsymbol_stub"`
  `public static final String`
  `TEXT_SYMBOL_STUB`
  `"__symbol_stub"`
  `public static final String`
  `THREAD_STARTS`
  `"__thread_starts"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.SectionTypes
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `S_16BYTE_LITERALS`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `S_4BYTE_LITERALS`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `S_8BYTE_LITERALS`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `S_COALESCED`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `S_CSTRING_LITERALS`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `S_DTRACE_DOF`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `S_GB_ZEROFILL`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `S_INTERPOSING`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `S_LAZY_DYLIB_SYMBOL_POINTERS`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `S_LAZY_SYMBOL_POINTERS`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `S_LITERAL_POINTERS`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `S_MOD_INIT_FUNC_POINTERS`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `S_MOD_TERM_FUNC_POINTERS`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `S_NON_LAZY_SYMBOL_POINTERS`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `S_REGULAR`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `S_SYMBOL_STUBS`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `S_THREAD_LOCAL_INIT_FUNCTION_POINTERS`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `S_THREAD_LOCAL_REGULAR`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `S_THREAD_LOCAL_VARIABLE_POINTERS`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `S_THREAD_LOCAL_VARIABLES`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `S_THREAD_LOCAL_ZEROFILL`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `S_ZEROFILL`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `SECTION_TYPE_MASK`
  `255`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.commands.DataInCodeEntry
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `8`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.commands.DyldInfoCommandConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_IMMEDIATE_MASK`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_OPCODE_ADD_ADDR_ULEB`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_OPCODE_DO_BIND`
  `144`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_OPCODE_DO_BIND_ADD_ADDR_IMM_SCALED`
  `176`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_OPCODE_DO_BIND_ADD_ADDR_ULEB`
  `160`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_OPCODE_DO_BIND_ULEB_TIMES_SKIPPING_ULEB`
  `192`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_OPCODE_DONE`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_OPCODE_MASK`
  `240`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_OPCODE_SET_ADDEND_SLEB`
  `96`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_OPCODE_SET_DYLIB_ORDINAL_IMM`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_OPCODE_SET_DYLIB_ORDINAL_ULEB`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_OPCODE_SET_DYLIB_SPECIAL_IMM`
  `48`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_OPCODE_SET_SEGMENT_AND_OFFSET_ULEB`
  `112`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_OPCODE_SET_SYMBOL_TRAILING_FLAGS_IMM`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_OPCODE_SET_TYPE_IMM`
  `80`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_OPCODE_THREADED`
  `208`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_SPECIAL_DYLIB_FLAT_LOOKUP`
  `-2`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_SPECIAL_DYLIB_MAIN_EXECUTABLE`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_SPECIAL_DYLIB_SELF`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_SPECIAL_DYLIB_WEAK_LOOKUP`
  `-3`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_SUBOPCODE_THREADED_APPLY`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_SUBOPCODE_THREADED_SET_BIND_ORDINAL_TABLE_SIZE_ULEB`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_SYMBOL_FLAGS_NON_WEAK_DEFINITION`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_SYMBOL_FLAGS_WEAK_IMPORT`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_TYPE_POINTER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_TYPE_TEXT_ABSOLUTE32`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `BIND_TYPE_TEXT_PCREL32`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `EXPORT_SYMBOL_FLAGS_KIND_ABSOLUTE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `EXPORT_SYMBOL_FLAGS_KIND_MASK`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `EXPORT_SYMBOL_FLAGS_KIND_REGULAR`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `EXPORT_SYMBOL_FLAGS_KIND_THREAD_LOCAL`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `EXPORT_SYMBOL_FLAGS_REEXPORT`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `EXPORT_SYMBOL_FLAGS_STUB_AND_RESOLVER`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `EXPORT_SYMBOL_FLAGS_WEAK_DEFINITION`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `REBASE_IMMEDIATE_MASK`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `REBASE_OPCODE_ADD_ADDR_IMM_SCALED`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `REBASE_OPCODE_ADD_ADDR_ULEB`
  `48`
  `public static final int`
  `REBASE_OPCODE_DO_REBASE_ADD_ADDR_ULEB`
  `112`
  `public static final int`
  `REBASE_OPCODE_DO_REBASE_IMM_TIMES`
  `80`
  `public static final int`
  `REBASE_OPCODE_DO_REBASE_ULEB_TIMES`
  `96`
  `public static final int`
  `REBASE_OPCODE_DO_REBASE_ULEB_TIMES_SKIPPING_ULEB`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `REBASE_OPCODE_DONE`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `REBASE_OPCODE_MASK`
  `240`
  `public static final int`
  `REBASE_OPCODE_SET_SEGMENT_AND_OFFSET_ULEB`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `REBASE_OPCODE_SET_TYPE_IMM`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `REBASE_TYPE_POINTER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `REBASE_TYPE_TEXT_ABSOLUTE32`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `REBASE_TYPE_TEXT_PCREL32`
  `3`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.commands.DynamicSymbolTableConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `INDIRECT_SYMBOL_ABS`
  `1073741824`
  `public static final int`
  `INDIRECT_SYMBOL_LOCAL`
  `-2147483648`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.commands.LoadCommandTypes
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `LC_BUILD_VERSION`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_CODE_SIGNATURE`
  `29`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_DATA_IN_CODE`
  `41`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_DYLD_CHAINED_FIXUPS`
  `-2147483596`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_DYLD_ENVIRONMENT`
  `39`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_DYLD_EXPORTS_TRIE`
  `-2147483597`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_DYLD_INFO`
  `34`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_DYLD_INFO_ONLY`
  `-2147483614`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_DYLIB_CODE_SIGN_DRS`
  `43`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_DYSYMTAB`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_ENCRYPTION_INFO`
  `33`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_ENCRYPTION_INFO_64`
  `44`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_FILESET_ENTRY`
  `-2147483595`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_FUNCTION_STARTS`
  `38`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_FVMFILE`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_ID_DYLIB`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_ID_DYLINKER`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_IDENT`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_IDFVMLIB`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_LAZY_LOAD_DYLIB`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_LINKER_OPTIONS`
  `45`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_LOAD_DYLIB`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_LOAD_DYLINKER`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_LOAD_UPWARD_DYLIB`
  `-2147483613`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_LOAD_WEAK_DYLIB`
  `-2147483624`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_LOADFVMLIB`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_MAIN`
  `-2147483608`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_NOTE`
  `49`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_OPTIMIZATION_HINT`
  `46`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_PREBIND_CKSUM`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_PREBOUND_DYLIB`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_PREPAGE`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_REEXPORT_DYLIB`
  `-2147483617`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_REQ_DYLD`
  `-2147483648`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_ROUTINES`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_ROUTINES_64`
  `26`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_RPATH`
  `-2147483620`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_SEGMENT`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_SEGMENT_64`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_SEGMENT_SPLIT_INFO`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_SOURCE_VERSION`
  `42`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_SUB_CLIENT`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_SUB_FRAMEWORK`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_SUB_LIBRARY`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_SUB_UMBRELLA`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_SYMSEG`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_SYMTAB`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_THREAD`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_TWOLEVEL_HINTS`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_UNIXTHREAD`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_UUID`
  `27`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_VERSION_MIN_IPHONEOS`
  `37`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_VERSION_MIN_MACOSX`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_VERSION_MIN_TVOS`
  `47`
  `public static final int`
  `LC_VERSION_MIN_WATCHOS`
  `48`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.commands.NListConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_BCOMM`
  `0xe2`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_BINCL`
  `0x82`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_BNSYM`
  `0x2e`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_ECOML`
  `0xe8`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_ECOMM`
  `0xe4`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_EINCL`
  `0xa2`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_ENSYM`
  `0x4e`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_ENTRY`
  `0xa4`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_EXCL`
  `0xc2`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_FNAME`
  `0x22`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_FUN`
  `0x24`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_GSYM`
  `0x20`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_LBRAC`
  `0xc0`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_LCSYM`
  `0x28`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_LENG`
  `0xfe`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_LSYM`
  `0x80`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_OLEVEL`
  `0x8a`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_OPT`
  `0x3c`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_OSO`
  `0x66`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_PARAMS`
  `0x86`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_PSYM`
  `0xa0`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_RBRAC`
  `0xe0`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_RSYM`
  `0x40`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_SLINE`
  `0x44`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_SO`
  `0x64`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_SOL`
  `0x84`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_SSYM`
  `0x60`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_STSYM`
  `0x26`
  `public static final byte`
  `DEBUG_N_VERSION`
  `0x88`
  `public static final short`
  `DESC_N_ARM_THUMB_DEF`
  `8`
  `public static final short`
  `DESC_N_DESC_DISCARDED`
  `32`
  `public static final short`
  `DESC_N_NO_DEAD_STRIP`
  `32`
  `public static final short`
  `DESC_N_REF_TO_WEAK`
  `128`
  `public static final short`
  `DESC_N_WEAK_DEF`
  `128`
  `public static final short`
  `DESC_N_WEAK_REF`
  `64`
  `public static final byte`
  `DYNAMIC_LOOKUP_ORDINAL`
  `0xfe`
  `public static final byte`
  `EXECUTABLE_ORDINAL`
  `0xff`
  `public static final int`
  `MASK_N_EXT`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `MASK_N_PEXT`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `MASK_N_STAB`
  `224`
  `public static final int`
  `MASK_N_TYPE`
  `14`
  `public static final byte`
  `MAX_LIBRARY_ORDINAL`
  `0xfd`
  `public static final byte`
  `NO_SECT`
  `0x0`
  `public static final int`
  `REFERENCE_FLAG_DEFINED`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `REFERENCE_FLAG_PRIVATE_DEFINED`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `REFERENCE_FLAG_PRIVATE_UNDEFINED_LAZY`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `REFERENCE_FLAG_PRIVATE_UNDEFINED_NON_LAZY`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `REFERENCE_FLAG_UNDEFINED_LAZY`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `REFERENCE_FLAG_UNDEFINED_NON_LAZY`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `REFERENCE_TYPE`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `REFERENCED_DYNAMICALLY`
  `16`
  `public static final byte`
  `SELF_LIBRARY_ORDINAL`
  `0x0`
  `public static final byte`
  `TYPE_N_ABS`
  `0x2`
  `public static final byte`
  `TYPE_N_INDR`
  `0xa`
  `public static final byte`
  `TYPE_N_PBUD`
  `0xc`
  `public static final byte`
  `TYPE_N_SECT`
  `0xe`
  `public static final byte`
  `TYPE_N_UNDF`
  `0x0`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.commands.SegmentConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `FLAG_APPLE_PROTECTED`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `PROTECTION_R`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `PROTECTION_W`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `PROTECTION_X`
  `4`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.commands.SegmentNames
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SEG_BRANCH_GOTS`
  `"__BRANCH_GOTS"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEG_BRANCH_STUBS`
  `"__BRANCH_STUBS"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEG_DATA`
  `"__DATA"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEG_ICON`
  `"__ICON"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEG_IMPORT`
  `"__IMPORT"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEG_LINKEDIT`
  `"__LINKEDIT"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEG_OBJC`
  `"__OBJC"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEG_PAGEZERO`
  `"__PAGEZERO"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEG_PRELINK_TEXT`
  `"__PRELINK_TEXT"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEG_TEXT`
  `"__TEXT"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEG_TEXT_EXEC`
  `"__TEXT_EXEC"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEG_UNIXSTACK`
  `"__UNIXSTACK"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.commands.TwoLevelHint
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF`
  `4`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.commands.chained.DyldChainedFixups
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `RELOCATION_TYPE`
  `34952`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.commands.codesignature.CodeSignatureConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CSMAGIC_BLOBWRAPPER`
  `-86111487`
  `public static final int`
  `CSMAGIC_CODEDIRECTORY`
  `-86111230`
  `public static final int`
  `CSMAGIC_DETACHED_SIGNATURE`
  `-86111039`
  `public static final int`
  `CSMAGIC_EMBEDDED_DER_ENTITLEMENTS`
  `-86085262`
  `public static final int`
  `CSMAGIC_EMBEDDED_ENTITLEMENTS`
  `-86085263`
  `public static final int`
  `CSMAGIC_EMBEDDED_LAUNCH_CONSTRAINT`
  `-86081151`
  `public static final int`
  `CSMAGIC_EMBEDDED_SIGNATURE`
  `-86111040`
  `public static final int`
  `CSMAGIC_EMBEDDED_SIGNATURE_OLD`
  `-86111486`
  `public static final int`
  `CSMAGIC_REQUIREMENT`
  `-86111232`
  `public static final int`
  `CSMAGIC_REQUIREMENTS`
  `-86111231`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.dyld.DyldArchitecture
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DYLD_V1_SIGNATURE_LEN`
  `16`
  `public static final String`
  `DYLD_V1_SIGNATURE_PREFIX`
  `"dyld_v1"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.dyld.DyldCacheSlideInfoCommon
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BYTES_PER_CHAIN_OFFSET`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `CHAIN_OFFSET_MASK`
  `16383`
  `public static final int`
  `DATA_PAGE_MAP_ENTRY`
  `1`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.dyld.DyldChainedPtr
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DYLD_CHAINED_PTR_START_LAST`
  `32768`
  `public static final int`
  `DYLD_CHAINED_PTR_START_MULTI`
  `32768`
  `public static final int`
  `DYLD_CHAINED_PTR_START_NONE`
  `65535`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.dyld.LibObjcOptimization
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SECTION_NAME`
  `"__objc_opt_ro"`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.prelink.MachoPrelinkConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkBundlePathKey`
  `"_PrelinkBundlePath"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkExecutableKey`
  `"_PrelinkExecutable"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkExecutableLoadKey`
  `"_PrelinkExecutableLoadAddr"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkExecutableSizeKey`
  `"_PrelinkExecutableSize"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkExecutableSourceKey`
  `"_PrelinkExecutableSourceAddr"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkInfoDictionaryKey`
  `"_PrelinkInfoDictionary"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkInfoSection`
  `"__info"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkInfoSegment`
  `"__PRELINK_INFO"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkInterfaceUUIDKey`
  `"_PrelinkInterfaceUUID"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkKernelLinkStateSection`
  `"__kernel"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkKextsLinkStateSection`
  `"__kexts"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkKmodInfoKey`
  `"_PrelinkKmodInfo"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkLinkStateKey`
  `"_PrelinkLinkState"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkLinkStateSizeKey`
  `"_PrelinkLinkStateSize"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkModuleIndexKey`
  `"ModuleIndex"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkPersonalitiesKey`
  `"_PrelinkPersonalities"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkSegment_iOS_1x`
  `"__PRELINK"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkStateSegment`
  `"__PRELINK_STATE"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkTextSection`
  `"__text"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPrelinkTextSegment`
  `"__PRELINK_TEXT"`
  `public static final String`
  `TITLE`
  `"iOS Prelink"`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.threadcommand.ThreadStateARM
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ARM_DEBUG_STATE`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `ARM_EXCEPTION_STATE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `ARM_THREAD_STATE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `ARM_VFP_STATE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `THREAD_STATE_NONE`
  `5`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.threadcommand.ThreadStateARM_64
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ARM64_THREAD_STATE`
  `6`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.threadcommand.ThreadStatePPC
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `PPC_EXCEPTION_STATE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `PPC_EXCEPTION_STATE64`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `PPC_FLOAT_STATE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `PPC_THREAD_STATE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `PPC_THREAD_STATE64`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `PPC_VECTOR_STATE`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `THREAD_STATE_NONE`
  `7`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.threadcommand.ThreadStateX86_32
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `i386_EXCEPTION_STATE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `i386_FLOAT_STATE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `i386_THREAD_STATE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `THREAD_STATE_NONE`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_DEBUG_STATE`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_DEBUG_STATE32`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_DEBUG_STATE64`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_EXCEPTION_STATE`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_EXCEPTION_STATE32`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_EXCEPTION_STATE64`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_FLOAT_STATE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_FLOAT_STATE32`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_FLOAT_STATE64`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_THREAD_STATE`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_THREAD_STATE32`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_THREAD_STATE64`
  `4`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macho.threadcommand.ThreadStateX86_64
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `i386_EXCEPTION_STATE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `i386_FLOAT_STATE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `i386_THREAD_STATE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `THREAD_STATE_NONE`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_DEBUG_STATE`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_DEBUG_STATE32`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_DEBUG_STATE64`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_EXCEPTION_STATE`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_EXCEPTION_STATE32`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_EXCEPTION_STATE64`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_FLOAT_STATE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_FLOAT_STATE32`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_FLOAT_STATE64`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_THREAD_STATE`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_THREAD_STATE32`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `x86_THREAD_STATE64`
  `4`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macos.asd.AppleSingleDouble
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DOUBLE_MAGIC_NUMBER`
  `333319`
  `public static final int`
  `SINGLE_MAGIC_NUMBER`
  `333312`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macos.asd.EntryDescriptorID
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ENTRY_AFP_FILE_INFO`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `ENTRY_COMMENT`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `ENTRY_DATA_FORK`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `ENTRY_DIRECTORY_ID`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `ENTRY_FILE_DATE_INFO`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `ENTRY_FINDER_INFO`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `ENTRY_ICON_BW`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `ENTRY_ICON_COLOR`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `ENTRY_MAC_FILE_INFO`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `ENTRY_MSDOS_FILE_INFO`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `ENTRY_PRODOS_FILE_INFO`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `ENTRY_REAL_NAME`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `ENTRY_RESOURCE_FORK`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `ENTRY_SHORT_NAME`
  `12`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macos.cfm.CFragArchitecture
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `kAnyCFragArch`
  `"????"`
  `public static final String`
  `kMotorola68KCFragArch`
  `"m68k"`
  `public static final String`
  `kPowerPCCFragArch`
  `"pwpc"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macos.cfm.CFragResourceMember
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `kNullCFragVersion`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `kWildcardCFragVersion`
  `-1`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macos.cfm.CFragUsage1Union
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `kDefaultStackSize`
  `0`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macos.cfm.CFragUsage2Union
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final short`
  `kNoAppSubFolder`
  `0`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.macos.rm.ResourceTypes
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_CFRG`
  `1667658343`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_ICON`
  `1229147683`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_STR_POUND`
  `1398034979`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_STR_SPACE`
  `1398034976`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.mz.DOSHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"IMAGE_DOS_HEADER"`
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF_DOS_HEADER`
  `64`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.mz.MzRelocation
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"OLD_IMAGE_DOS_RELOC"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.mz.OldDOSHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_DOS_SIGNATURE`
  `23117`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"OLD_IMAGE_DOS_HEADER"`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.ne.EntryPoint
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final byte`
  `EXPORTED`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `GLOBAL`
  `0x2`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.ne.EntryTableBundle
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final byte`
  `CONSTANT`
  `0xfe`
  `public static final byte`
  `MOVEABLE`
  `0xff`
  `public static final byte`
  `UNUSED`
  `0x0`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.ne.InformationBlock
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final byte`
  `EXETYPE_BOSS`
  `0x5`
  `public static final byte`
  `EXETYPE_EUROPEAN_DOS_4`
  `0x4`
  `public static final byte`
  `EXETYPE_OS2`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `EXETYPE_PHARLAP_286_OS2`
  `0x81`
  `public static final byte`
  `EXETYPE_PHARLAP_286_WIN`
  `0x82`
  `public static final byte`
  `EXETYPE_RESERVED4`
  `0x8`
  `public static final byte`
  `EXETYPE_UNKNOWN`
  `0x0`
  `public static final byte`
  `EXETYPE_WINDOWS`
  `0x2`
  `public static final byte`
  `EXETYPE_WINDOWS_386`
  `0x4`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAGS_APP_FULL_SCREEN`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAGS_APP_LIBRARY_MODULE`
  `0x80`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAGS_APP_LINK_ERRS`
  `0x20`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAGS_APP_LOAD_CODE`
  `0x8`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAGS_APP_NONCONFORMING_PROG`
  `0x40`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAGS_APP_WIN_PM_COMPATIBLE`
  `0x2`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAGS_APP_WINDOWS_PM`
  `0x3`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAGS_PROG_80286`
  `0x20`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAGS_PROG_80386`
  `0x40`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAGS_PROG_8086`
  `0x10`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAGS_PROG_80x87`
  `0x80`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAGS_PROG_GLOBAL_INIT`
  `0x4`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAGS_PROG_MULTIPLE_DATA`
  `0x2`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAGS_PROG_NO_AUTO_DATA`
  `0x0`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAGS_PROG_PROTECTED_MODE`
  `0x8`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAGS_PROG_SINGLE_DATA`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `OTHER_FLAGS_GANGLOAD_AREA`
  `0x4`
  `public static final byte`
  `OTHER_FLAGS_PROPORTIONAL_FONT`
  `0x2`
  `public static final byte`
  `OTHER_FLAGS_PROTECTED_MODE`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `OTHER_FLAGS_SUPPORTS_LONG_NAMES`
  `0x0`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.ne.Resource
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final short`
  `FLAG_MOVEABLE`
  `16`
  `public static final short`
  `FLAG_PRELOAD`
  `64`
  `public static final short`
  `FLAG_PURE`
  `32`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.ne.ResourceType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final short`
  `RT_ACCELERATOR`
  `9`
  `public static final short`
  `RT_BITMAP`
  `2`
  `public static final short`
  `RT_CURSOR`
  `1`
  `public static final short`
  `RT_DIALOG`
  `5`
  `public static final short`
  `RT_FONT`
  `8`
  `public static final short`
  `RT_FONTDIR`
  `7`
  `public static final short`
  `RT_GROUP_CURSOR`
  `12`
  `public static final short`
  `RT_GROUP_ICON`
  `14`
  `public static final short`
  `RT_ICON`
  `3`
  `public static final short`
  `RT_MENU`
  `4`
  `public static final short`
  `RT_MESSAGETABLE`
  `11`
  `public static final short`
  `RT_RCDATA`
  `10`
  `public static final short`
  `RT_STRING`
  `6`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_VERSION`
  `0x10`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.ne.SegmentRelocation
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAG_ADDITIVE`
  `0x4`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAG_IMPORT_NAME`
  `0x2`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAG_IMPORT_ORDINAL`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAG_INTERNAL_REF`
  `0x0`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAG_OS_FIXUP`
  `0x3`
  `public static final byte`
  `FLAG_TARGET_MASK`
  `0x3`
  `public static final short`
  `MOVEABLE`
  `255`
  `public static final byte`
  `TYPE_FAR_ADDR`
  `0x3`
  `public static final byte`
  `TYPE_FAR_ADDR_48`
  `0xc`
  `public static final byte`
  `TYPE_LO_BYTE`
  `0x0`
  `public static final byte`
  `TYPE_MASK`
  `0xf`
  `public static final byte`
  `TYPE_OFFSET`
  `0x5`
  `public static final byte`
  `TYPE_OFFSET_32`
  `0xd`
  `public static final byte`
  `TYPE_SEGMENT`
  `0x2`
  `public static final int`
  `VALUES_SIZE`
  `5`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.ne.WindowsHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_NE_SIGNATURE`
  `17742`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objc2.ObjectiveC2_Category
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"category_t"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objc2.ObjectiveC2_Class
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"class_t"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objc2.ObjectiveC2_ClassRW
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"class_rw_t"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objc2.ObjectiveC2_Constants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CATEGORY`
  `"/_objc2_"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAMESPACE`
  `"objc2"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC2_CATEGORY_LIST`
  `"__objc_catlist"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC2_CLASS_LIST`
  `"__objc_classlist"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC2_CLASS_REFS`
  `"__objc_classrefs"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC2_CONST`
  `"__objc_const"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC2_DATA`
  `"__objc_data"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC2_IMAGE_INFO`
  `"__objc_imageinfo"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC2_MESSAGE_REFS`
  `"__objc_msgrefs"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC2_NON_LAZY_CLASS_LIST`
  `"__objc_nlclslist"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC2_PREFIX`
  `"__objc_"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC2_PROTOCOL_LIST`
  `"__objc_protolist"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC2_PROTOCOL_REFS`
  `"__objc_protorefs"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC2_SELECTOR_REFS`
  `"__objc_selrefs"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC2_SUPER_REFS`
  `"__objc_superrefs"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objc2.ObjectiveC2_ImageInfo
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OBJC_IMAGE_IS_REPLACEMENT`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `OBJC_IMAGE_REQUIRES_GC`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `OBJC_IMAGE_SUPPORTS_GC`
  `2`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objc2.ObjectiveC2_InstanceVariableList
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"ivar_list_t"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objc2.ObjectiveC2_MessageReference
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"message_ref"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objc2.ObjectiveC2_MethodList
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"method_list_t"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objc2.ObjectiveC2_PropertyList
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"objc_property_list"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objc2.ObjectiveC2_Protocol
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"protocol_t"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objc2.ObjectiveC2_ProtocolList
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"protocol_list_t"`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objectiveC.ObjectiveC1_Category
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `SIZEOF`
  `0L`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objectiveC.ObjectiveC1_Class
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"objc_class"`
  `public static final long`
  `SIZEOF`
  `48L`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objectiveC.ObjectiveC1_Constants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CATEGORY`
  `"/objc"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAMESPACE`
  `"objc"`
  `public static final long`
  `OBJ_MSGSEND_RTP`
  `4294901504L`
  `public static final long`
  `OBJ_MSGSEND_RTP_EXIT`
  `4294901760L`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_MSG_SEND`
  `"_objc_msgSend"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_MSG_SEND_RTP_NAME`
  `"_objc_msgSend_rtp"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_MSG_SEND_WILDCARD`
  `"_objc_msgSend*"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_SECTION_CATEGORY`
  `"__category"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_SECTION_CATEGORY_CLASS_METHODS`
  `"__cat_cls_meth"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_SECTION_CATEGORY_INSTANCE_METHODS`
  `"__cat_inst_meth"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_SECTION_CLASS`
  `"__class"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_SECTION_CLASS_METHODS`
  `"__cls_meth"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_SECTION_CLASS_REFS`
  `"__cls_refs"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_SECTION_DATA`
  `"__data"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_SECTION_INSTANCE_METHODS`
  `"__inst_meth"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_SECTION_INSTANCE_VARS`
  `"__instance_vars"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_SECTION_MESSAGE_REFS`
  `"__message_refs"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_SECTION_METACLASS`
  `"__meta_class"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_SECTION_MODULE_INFO`
  `"__module_info"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_SECTION_PROTOCOL`
  `"__protocol"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJC_SECTION_SYMBOLS`
  `"__symbols"`
  `public static final String`
  `READ_UNIX2003`
  `"_read$UNIX2003"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objectiveC.ObjectiveC1_InstanceVariableList
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"objc_method_list"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objectiveC.ObjectiveC1_MethodList
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"objc_method_list"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objectiveC.ObjectiveC1_Protocol
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"objc_protocol"`
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF`
  `20`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objectiveC.ObjectiveC1_ProtocolList
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"objc_protocol_list"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objectiveC.ObjectiveC1_ProtocolMethodList
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"objc_protocol_method_list"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objectiveC.ObjectiveC1_SymbolTable
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"objc_symtab"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.objectiveC.ObjectiveC1_TypeEncodings
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final char`
  `_C_ARY_B`
  `'['`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_ARY_E`
  `']'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_ATOM`
  `'%'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_ATOMIC`
  `'A'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_BFLD`
  `'b'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_BOOL`
  `'B'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_BYCOPY`
  `'O'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_BYREF`
  `'R'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_CHARPTR`
  `'*'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_CHR`
  `'c'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_CLASS`
  `'#'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_CONST`
  `'r'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_DBL`
  `'d'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_FLT`
  `'f'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_ID`
  `'@'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_IN`
  `'n'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_INOUT`
  `'N'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_INT`
  `'i'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_LNG`
  `'l'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_LNG_LNG`
  `'q'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_ONEWAY`
  `'V'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_OUT`
  `'o'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_PTR`
  `'^'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_SEL`
  `':'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_SHT`
  `'s'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_STRUCT_B`
  `'{'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_STRUCT_E`
  `'}'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_UCHR`
  `'C'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_UINT`
  `'I'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_ULNG`
  `'L'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_ULNG_LNG`
  `'Q'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_UNDEF`
  `'?'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_UNION_B`
  `'('`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_UNION_E`
  `')'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_USHT`
  `'S'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_VECTOR`
  `'!'`
  `public static final char`
  `_C_VOID`
  `'v'`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.omf.OmfUtils
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CATEGORY_PATH`
  `"/OMF"`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.omf.omf.OmfCommentRecord
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final byte`
  `COMMENT_CLASS_DEFAULT_LIBRARY`
  `0x9f`
  `public static final byte`
  `COMMENT_CLASS_LIBMOD`
  `0xa3`
  `public static final byte`
  `COMMENT_CLASS_MICROSOFT_SETTINGS`
  `0x9d`
  `public static final byte`
  `COMMENT_CLASS_TRANSLATOR`
  `0x0`
  `public static final byte`
  `COMMENT_CLASS_WATCOM_SETTINGS`
  `0x9b`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.omf.omf.OmfIteratedData
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_ITERATED_FILL`
  `1048576`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.omf.omf.OmfRecordTypes
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALIAS`
  `198`
  `public static final int`
  `BAKPAT`
  `178`
  `public static final int`
  `BLKDEF`
  `122`
  `public static final int`
  `BLKEND`
  `124`
  `public static final int`
  `CEXTDEF`
  `188`
  `public static final int`
  `COMDAT`
  `194`
  `public static final int`
  `COMDEF`
  `176`
  `public static final int`
  `COMENT`
  `136`
  `public static final int`
  `DEBSYM`
  `126`
  `public static final int`
  `END`
  `241`
  `public static final int`
  `ENDREC`
  `120`
  `public static final int`
  `EXTDEF`
  `140`
  `public static final int`
  `FIXUPP`
  `156`
  `public static final int`
  `GRPDEF`
  `154`
  `public static final int`
  `LCOMDEF`
  `184`
  `public static final int`
  `LEDATA`
  `160`
  `public static final int`
  `LEXTDEF`
  `180`
  `public static final int`
  `LHEADR`
  `130`
  `public static final int`
  `LIBDIC`
  `170`
  `public static final int`
  `LIBHED`
  `164`
  `public static final int`
  `LIBLOC`
  `168`
  `public static final int`
  `LIBNAM`
  `166`
  `public static final int`
  `LIDATA`
  `162`
  `public static final int`
  `LINNUM`
  `148`
  `public static final int`
  `LINSYM`
  `196`
  `public static final int`
  `LLNAMES`
  `202`
  `public static final int`
  `LNAMES`
  `150`
  `public static final int`
  `LOCSYM`
  `146`
  `public static final int`
  `LPUBDEF`
  `182`
  `public static final int`
  `MODEND`
  `138`
  `public static final int`
  `NBKPAT`
  `200`
  `public static final int`
  `OVLDEF`
  `118`
  `public static final int`
  `PEDATA`
  `132`
  `public static final int`
  `PIDATA`
  `134`
  `public static final int`
  `PUBDEF`
  `144`
  `public static final int`
  `REDATA`
  `114`
  `public static final int`
  `REGINT`
  `112`
  `public static final int`
  `RHEADR`
  `110`
  `public static final int`
  `RIDATA`
  `116`
  `public static final int`
  `SEGDEF`
  `152`
  `public static final int`
  `START`
  `240`
  `public static final int`
  `THEADR`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPDEF`
  `142`
  `public static final int`
  `VENDEXT`
  `206`
  `public static final int`
  `VERNUM`
  `204`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.omf.omf166.Omf166RecordTypes
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BLKDEF`
  `183`
  `public static final int`
  `BLKEND`
  `124`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMENT`
  `136`
  `public static final int`
  `DEBSYM`
  `182`
  `public static final int`
  `DEPLST`
  `112`
  `public static final int`
  `EXTDEF`
  `140`
  `public static final int`
  `FIXUPP`
  `180`
  `public static final int`
  `GLBDEF`
  `230`
  `public static final int`
  `GRPDEF`
  `177`
  `public static final int`
  `LEDATA`
  `184`
  `public static final int`
  `LHEADR`
  `130`
  `public static final int`
  `LIBDICT`
  `170`
  `public static final int`
  `LIBHDR`
  `186`
  `public static final int`
  `LIBLOC`
  `168`
  `public static final int`
  `LIBNAMES`
  `166`
  `public static final int`
  `LINNUM`
  `148`
  `public static final int`
  `LNAMES`
  `150`
  `public static final int`
  `LOCSYM`
  `181`
  `public static final int`
  `MODEND`
  `138`
  `public static final int`
  `MODINF`
  `231`
  `public static final int`
  `PECDEF`
  `228`
  `public static final int`
  `PEDATA`
  `185`
  `public static final int`
  `PHEADR`
  `224`
  `public static final int`
  `PUBDEF`
  `179`
  `public static final int`
  `REGDEF`
  `227`
  `public static final int`
  `REGMSK`
  `114`
  `public static final int`
  `RTXDEF`
  `48`
  `public static final int`
  `SEDEF`
  `176`
  `public static final int`
  `SSKDEF`
  `229`
  `public static final int`
  `THEADR`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `TSKDEF`
  `225`
  `public static final int`
  `TSKEND`
  `226`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPDEF`
  `178`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPNEW`
  `240`
  `public static final int`
  `VECTAB`
  `233`
  `public static final int`
  `XSECDEF`
  `197`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.omf.omf51.Omf51ExternalDef
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ID_BLOCK_EXTERNAL`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `ID_BLOCK_RELOCATABLE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `ID_BLOCK_SEGMENT`
  `0`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.omf.omf51.Omf51Fixup
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ID_BLOCK_EXTERNAL`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `ID_BLOCK_RELOCATABLE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `ID_BLOCK_SEGMENT`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `REF_TYPE_BIT`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `REF_TYPE_BYTE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `REF_TYPE_CONV`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `REF_TYPE_HIGH`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `REF_TYPE_INBLOCK`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `REF_TYPE_LOW`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `REF_TYPE_RELATIVE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `REF_TYPE_WORD`
  `4`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.omf.omf51.Omf51LibraryHeaderRecord
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BLOCK_SIZE`
  `128`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.omf.omf51.Omf51LibraryModuleLocation
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BLOCK_SIZE`
  `128`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.omf.omf51.Omf51PublicDef
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BIT`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `CODE`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `DATA`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `IDATA`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `NUMBER`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `REG_BANK_0`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `REG_BANK_1`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `REG_BANK_2`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `REG_BANK_3`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `XDATA`
  `1`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.omf.omf51.Omf51RecordTypes
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `Content`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `DebugItem`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `ExternalDEF`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `Fixup`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `KeilContent`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `KeilDebugData62`
  `98`
  `public static final int`
  `KeilDebugData63`
  `99`
  `public static final int`
  `KeilDebugData64`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `KeilDebugItemOBJ`
  `34`
  `public static final int`
  `KeilDebugItemSRC`
  `35`
  `public static final int`
  `KeilExternalDEF`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `KeilFixup`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `KeilModuleSourceName`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `KeilPublicDEF`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `KeilScopeDEF`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `KeilSegmentDEF`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `KeilSourceBrowserFiles`
  `97`
  `public static final int`
  `LibDictionary`
  `42`
  `public static final int`
  `LibHeader`
  `44`
  `public static final int`
  `LibModLocs`
  `38`
  `public static final int`
  `LibModNames`
  `40`
  `public static final int`
  `ModuleEND`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `ModuleHDR`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `PublicDEF`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `ScopeDEF`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `SegmentDEF`
  `14`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.omf.omf51.Omf51Segment
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ABS`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `BIT`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `BITADDRESSABLE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `CODE`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `DATA`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `IDATA`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `INBLOCK`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `INPAGE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `PAGE`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `UNIT`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `XDATA`
  `1`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pdb.PdbParserConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PDB_AGE`
  `"PDB Age"`
  `public static final String`
  `PDB_FILE`
  `"PDB File"`
  `public static final String`
  `PDB_GUID`
  `"PDB GUID"`
  `public static final String`
  `PDB_LOADED`
  `"PDB Loaded"`
  `public static final String`
  `PDB_SIGNATURE`
  `"PDB Signature"`
  `public static final String`
  `PDB_VERSION`
  `"PDB Version"`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.BaseRelocation
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_REL_BASED_ABSOLUTE`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_REL_BASED_DIR64`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_REL_BASED_HIGH`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_REL_BASED_HIGH3ADJ`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_REL_BASED_HIGHADJ`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_REL_BASED_HIGHLOW`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_REL_BASED_IA64_IMM64`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_REL_BASED_LOW`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_REL_BASED_MIPS_JMPADDR`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_REL_BASED_MIPS_JMPADDR16`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_REL_BASED_NOOP`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_REL_BASED_REL32`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_REL_BASED_SECTION`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_BASE_RELOCATION`
  `8`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"IMAGE_BASE_RELOCATION"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.BoundImportDescriptor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_BOUND_IMPORT_DESCRIPTOR`
  `8`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"IMAGE_BOUND_IMPORT_DESCRIPTOR"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.BoundImportForwarderRef
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_BOUND_IMPORT_FORWARDER_REF`
  `8`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"IMAGE_BOUND_FORWARDER_REF"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.Constants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `IMAGE_ARCHIVE_END`
  `"`\n"`
  `public static final String`
  `IMAGE_ARCHIVE_LINKER_MEMBER`
  `"/ "`
  `public static final String`
  `IMAGE_ARCHIVE_LONGNAMES_MEMBER`
  `"// "`
  `public static final String`
  `IMAGE_ARCHIVE_PAD`
  `"\n"`
  `public static final String`
  `IMAGE_ARCHIVE_START`
  `"!<arch>\n"`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_ARCHIVE_START_SIZE`
  `0x8`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_NT_OPTIONAL_HDR32_MAGIC`
  `267`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_NT_OPTIONAL_HDR64_MAGIC`
  `523`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_NT_SIGNATURE`
  `17744`
  `public static final long`
  `IMAGE_ORDINAL_FLAG32`
  `2147483648L`
  `public static final long`
  `IMAGE_ORDINAL_FLAG64`
  `-9223372036854775808L`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_OS2_SIGNATURE`
  `17742`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_OS2_SIGNATURE_LE`
  `17740`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_ROM_OPTIONAL_HDR_MAGIC`
  `263`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_NT_OPTIONAL32_HEADER`
  `224`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_NT_OPTIONAL64_HEADER`
  `240`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_ROM_OPTIONAL_HEADER`
  `56`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_STD_OPTIONAL_HEADER`
  `28`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_VXD_SIGNATURE`
  `17740`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.DataDirectory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_IMAGE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY`
  `0x8`
  `protected static final String`
  `TITLE`
  `"IMAGE_DATA_DIRECTORY"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.DelayImportDescriptor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"ImgDelayDescr"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.ExportDataDirectory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_EXPORT_DIRECTORY`
  `40`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.FileHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_32BIT_MACHINE`
  `256`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_AGGRESIVE_WS_TRIM`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_BYTES_REVERSED_HI`
  `32768`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_BYTES_REVERSED_LO`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_DEBUG_STRIPPED`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_DLL`
  `8192`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_EXECUTABLE_IMAGE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_LARGE_ADDRESS_AWARE`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_LINE_NUMS_STRIPPED`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_LOCAL_SYMS_STRIPPED`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_AM33`
  `467`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_AMD64`
  `34404`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_ARM`
  `448`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_ARM64`
  `43620`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_ARMNT`
  `452`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_EBC`
  `3772`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_I386`
  `332`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_IA64`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_M32R`
  `36929`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_MASK`
  `65535`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_MIPS16`
  `614`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_MIPSFPU`
  `870`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_MIPSFPU16`
  `1126`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_POWERPC`
  `496`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_POWERPCFP`
  `497`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_R4000`
  `358`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_RISCV128`
  `20776`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_RISCV32`
  `20530`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_RISCV64`
  `20580`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_SH3`
  `418`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_SH3DSP`
  `419`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_SH4`
  `422`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_SH5`
  `424`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_THUMB`
  `450`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_UNKNOWN`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_WCEMIPSV2`
  `361`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_NET_RUN_FROM_SWAP`
  `2048`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_RELOCS_STRIPPED`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_REMOVABLE_RUN_FROM_SWAP`
  `1024`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_SYSTEM`
  `4096`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_FILE_UP_SYSTEM_ONLY`
  `16384`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_FILE_HEADER`
  `20`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"IMAGE_FILE_HEADER"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.ImageCor20Header.ImageCor20Flags
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `COMIMAGE_FLAGS_32BITREQUIRED`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `COMIMAGE_FLAGS_IL_LIBRARY`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `COMIMAGE_FLAGS_ILONLY`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `COMIMAGE_FLAGS_NATIVE_ENTRYPOINT`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `COMIMAGE_FLAGS_STRONGNAMESIGNED`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `COMIMAGE_FLAGS_TRACKDEBUGDATA`
  `65536`
  `public static final String`
  `PATH`
  `"/PE/CLI/Flags"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.ImportByName
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"IMAGE_IMPORT_BY_NAME"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.ImportDescriptor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"IMAGE_IMPORT_DESCRIPTOR"`
  `public static final int`
  `NOT_BOUND`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF`
  `20`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.LoadConfigDirectory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME32`
  `"IMAGE_LOAD_CONFIG_DIRECTORY32"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME64`
  `"IMAGE_LOAD_CONFIG_DIRECTORY64"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.MachineConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_ALPHA`
  `388`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_ALPHA64`
  `644`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_AM33`
  `467`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_AMD64`
  `-31132`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_ARM`
  `448`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_ARM64`
  `-21916`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_ARMNT`
  `452`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_AXP64`
  `644`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_CEE`
  `-16146`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_CEF`
  `3311`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_EBC`
  `3772`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_I386`
  `332`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_IA64`
  `512`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_M32R`
  `-28607`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_MIPS16`
  `614`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_MIPSFPU`
  `870`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_MIPSFPU16`
  `1126`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_POWERPC`
  `496`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_POWERPCFP`
  `497`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_R10000`
  `360`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_R3000`
  `354`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_R4000`
  `358`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_SH3`
  `418`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_SH3DSP`
  `419`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_SH3E`
  `420`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_SH4`
  `422`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_SH5`
  `424`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_THUMB`
  `450`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_TRICORE`
  `1312`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_UNKNOWN`
  `0`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_FILE_MACHINE_WCEMIPSV2`
  `361`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.NTHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_SANE_COUNT`
  `65536`
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF_SIGNATURE`
  `4`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.OptionalHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY_ARCHITECTURE`
  `0x7`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY_BASERELOC`
  `0x5`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY_BOUND_IMPORT`
  `0xb`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY_COM_DESCRIPTOR`
  `0xe`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY_COMHEADER`
  `0xe`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY_DEBUG`
  `0x6`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY_DELAY_IMPORT`
  `0xd`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY_EXCEPTION`
  `0x3`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY_EXPORT`
  `0x0`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY_GLOBALPTR`
  `0x8`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY_IAT`
  `0xc`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY_IMPORT`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY_LOAD_CONFIG`
  `0xa`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY_RESOURCE`
  `0x2`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY_SECURITY`
  `0x4`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY_TLS`
  `0x9`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_DLLCHARACTERISTICS_APPCONTAINER`
  `4096`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_DLLCHARACTERISTICS_DYNAMIC_BASE`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_DLLCHARACTERISTICS_FORCE_INTEGRITY`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_DLLCHARACTERISTICS_GUARD_CF`
  `16384`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_DLLCHARACTERISTICS_HIGH_ENTROPY_VA`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_DLLCHARACTERISTICS_NO_BIND`
  `2048`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_DLLCHARACTERISTICS_NO_ISOLATION`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_DLLCHARACTERISTICS_NO_SEH`
  `1024`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_DLLCHARACTERISTICS_NX_COMPAT`
  `256`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_DLLCHARACTERISTICS_TERMINAL_SERVER_AWARE`
  `32768`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_DLLCHARACTERISTICS_WDM_DRIVER`
  `8192`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_NUMBEROF_DIRECTORY_ENTRIES`
  `0x10`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.PortableExecutable
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"PORTABLE_EXECUTABLE"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.ResourceDataDirectory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_RESOURCE_DATA_IS_DIRECTORY`
  `-2147483648`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_RESOURCE_NAME_IS_STRING`
  `-2147483648`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_RESOURCE_DIRECTORY`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_RESOURCE_DIRECTORY_ENTRY`
  `8`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_ACCELERATOR`
  `0x9`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_ANICURSOR`
  `0x15`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_ANIICON`
  `0x16`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_BITMAP`
  `0x2`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_CURSOR`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_DIALOG`
  `0x5`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_DLGINCLUDE`
  `0x11`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_FONT`
  `0x8`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_FONTDIR`
  `0x7`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_GROUP_CURSOR`
  `0xc`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_GROUP_ICON`
  `0xe`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_HTML`
  `0x17`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_ICON`
  `0x3`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_MANIFEST`
  `0x18`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_MENU`
  `0x4`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_MESSAGETABLE`
  `0xb`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_NOTDEFINED`
  `0x0`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_PLUGPLAY`
  `0x13`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_RCDATA`
  `0xa`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_STRING`
  `0x6`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_VERSION`
  `0x10`
  `public static final byte`
  `RT_VXD`
  `0x14`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.RichHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_DANS_SIGNATURE`
  `1399742788`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_RICH_SIGNATURE`
  `1751345490`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"IMAGE_RICH_HEADER"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.SectionHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_ALIGN_1024BYTES`
  `11534336`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_ALIGN_128BYTES`
  `8388608`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_ALIGN_16BYTES`
  `5242880`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_ALIGN_1BYTES`
  `1048576`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_ALIGN_2048BYTES`
  `12582912`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_ALIGN_256BYTES`
  `9437184`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_ALIGN_2BYTES`
  `2097152`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_ALIGN_32BYTES`
  `6291456`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_ALIGN_4096BYTES`
  `13631488`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_ALIGN_4BYTES`
  `3145728`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_ALIGN_512BYTES`
  `10485760`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_ALIGN_64BYTES`
  `7340032`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_ALIGN_8192BYTES`
  `14680064`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_ALIGN_8BYTES`
  `4194304`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_ALIGN_MASK`
  `15728640`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_CNT_CODE`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_CNT_INITIALIZED_DATA`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_CNT_UNINITIALIZED_DATA`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_GPREL`
  `32768`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_LNK_COMDAT`
  `4096`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_LNK_INFO`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_LNK_NRELOC_OVFL`
  `16777216`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_LNK_REMOVE`
  `2048`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_MEM_DISCARDABLE`
  `33554432`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_MEM_EXECUTE`
  `536870912`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_MEM_NOT_CACHED`
  `67108864`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_MEM_NOT_PAGED`
  `134217728`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_MEM_READ`
  `1073741824`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_MEM_SHARED`
  `268435456`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_MEM_WRITE`
  `-2147483648`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SCN_NO_DEFER_SPEC_EXC`
  `16384`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_SECTION_HEADER`
  `40`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_SHORT_NAME`
  `8`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"IMAGE_SECTION_HEADER"`
  `public static final int`
  `NOT_SET`
  `-1`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.SecurityCertificate
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"WIN_CERTIFICATE"`
  `public static final int`
  `WIN_CERT_REVISION_1_0`
  `256`
  `public static final int`
  `WIN_CERT_REVISION_2_0`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `WIN_CERT_TYPE_PKCS_SIGNED_DATA`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `WIN_CERT_TYPE_PKCS1_SIGN`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `WIN_CERT_TYPE_RESERVED_1`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `WIN_CERT_TYPE_X509`
  `1`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.SeparateDebugHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SEPARATE_DEBUG_SIGNATURE`
  `18756`
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SEPARATE_DEBUG_SIGNATURE_MAC`
  `17481`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.cli.CliMetadataRoot
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"CLI_METADATA_HEADER"`
  `public static final String`
  `PATH`
  `"/PE/CLI"`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.cli.blobs.CliAbstractSig
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PATH`
  `"/PE/CLI/Blobs/Signatures"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.cli.blobs.CliAbstractSig.CliSigType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PATH`
  `"/PE/CLI/Types"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.cli.blobs.CliAbstractSig.CliTypeCodeDataType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PATH`
  `"/PE/CLI/Types"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.cli.blobs.CliBlob
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PATH`
  `"/PE/CLI/Blobs"`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.cli.methods.CliMethodDef
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PATH`
  `"/PE/CLI/Methods/MethodDefs"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.cli.methods.CliMethodExtraSections
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PATH`
  `"/PE/CLI/Methods/ExtraSections"`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.cli.streams.CliAbstractStream
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PATH`
  `"/PE/CLI/Streams"`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.cli.tables.CliAbstractTable
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PATH`
  `"/PE/CLI/Metadata/Tables"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.cli.tables.CliTableField.CliFieldRow
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `TYPEDEF_OWNER_INIT_VALUE`
  `-1`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.cli.tables.flags.CliFlags
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PATH`
  `"/PE/CLI/Flags"`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.debug.DebugCodeViewConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `S_ALIGN`
  `1026`
  `public static final int`
  `S_BLOCK16`
  `263`
  `public static final int`
  `S_BLOCK32`
  `519`
  `public static final int`
  `S_BPREL16`
  `256`
  `public static final int`
  `S_BPREL32`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `S_BPREL32_NEW`
  `4102`
  `public static final int`
  `S_CEXMODEL16`
  `266`
  `public static final int`
  `S_CEXMODEL32`
  `522`
  `public static final int`
  `S_COBOLUDT`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `S_COBOLUDT32`
  `4100`
  `public static final int`
  `S_COMPILE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `S_CONSTANT`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `S_CONSTANT32`
  `4098`
  `public static final int`
  `S_CVRESERVE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `S_DATAREF`
  `1025`
  `public static final int`
  `S_END`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `S_ENDARG`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `S_ENTRYTHIS`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `S_GDATA16`
  `258`
  `public static final int`
  `S_GDATA32`
  `514`
  `public static final int`
  `S_GDATA32_NEW`
  `4104`
  `public static final int`
  `S_GPROC16`
  `261`
  `public static final int`
  `S_GPROC32`
  `517`
  `public static final int`
  `S_GPROC32_NEW`
  `4107`
  `public static final int`
  `S_GPROCMIPS`
  `769`
  `public static final int`
  `S_GTHREAD32`
  `526`
  `public static final int`
  `S_GTHREAD32_NEW`
  `4111`
  `public static final int`
  `S_LABEL16`
  `265`
  `public static final int`
  `S_LABEL32`
  `521`
  `public static final int`
  `S_LDATA16`
  `257`
  `public static final int`
  `S_LDATA32`
  `513`
  `public static final int`
  `S_LDATA32_NEW`
  `4103`
  `public static final int`
  `S_LPROC16`
  `260`
  `public static final int`
  `S_LPROC32`
  `516`
  `public static final int`
  `S_LPROC32_NEW`
  `4106`
  `public static final int`
  `S_LPROCMIPS`
  `768`
  `public static final int`
  `S_LPROCREF`
  `1027`
  `public static final int`
  `S_LTHREAD32`
  `525`
  `public static final int`
  `S_LTHREAD32_NEW`
  `4110`
  `public static final int`
  `S_MANYREG`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `S_MANYREG32`
  `4101`
  `public static final int`
  `S_OBJNAME`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `S_PROCREF`
  `1024`
  `public static final int`
  `S_PUB16`
  `259`
  `public static final int`
  `S_PUB32`
  `515`
  `public static final int`
  `S_PUBSYM32_NEW`
  `4105`
  `public static final int`
  `S_REGISTER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `S_REGISTER32`
  `4097`
  `public static final int`
  `S_REGREL16`
  `268`
  `public static final int`
  `S_REGREL32`
  `524`
  `public static final int`
  `S_REGREL32_NEW`
  `4109`
  `public static final int`
  `S_RETURN`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `S_SKIP`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `S_SLINK32`
  `527`
  `public static final int`
  `S_SSEARCH`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `S_THUNK16`
  `262`
  `public static final int`
  `S_THUNK32`
  `518`
  `public static final int`
  `S_UDT`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `S_UDT32`
  `4099`
  `public static final int`
  `S_VFTABLE16`
  `267`
  `public static final int`
  `S_VFTABLE32`
  `523`
  `public static final int`
  `S_VFTABLE32_NEW`
  `4108`
  `public static final int`
  `S_WITH16`
  `264`
  `public static final int`
  `S_WITH32`
  `520`
  `public static final int`
  `SIGNATURE_DOT_NET`
  `21075`
  `public static final int`
  `SIGNATURE_N1`
  `20017`
  `public static final int`
  `SIGNATURE_NB`
  `20034`
  `public static final int`
  `sstAlignSym`
  `293`
  `public static final int`
  `sstFileIndex`
  `307`
  `public static final int`
  `sstGlobalPub`
  `298`
  `public static final int`
  `sstGlobalSym`
  `297`
  `public static final int`
  `sstGlobalTypes`
  `299`
  `public static final int`
  `sstLibraries`
  `296`
  `public static final int`
  `sstModule`
  `288`
  `public static final int`
  `sstMPC`
  `300`
  `public static final int`
  `sstOffsetMap16`
  `305`
  `public static final int`
  `sstOffsetMap32`
  `306`
  `public static final int`
  `sstPreComp`
  `303`
  `public static final int`
  `sstPreCompMap`
  `304`
  `public static final int`
  `sstPublic`
  `290`
  `public static final int`
  `sstPublicSym`
  `291`
  `public static final int`
  `sstSegMap`
  `301`
  `public static final int`
  `sstSegName`
  `302`
  `public static final int`
  `sstSrcLnSeg`
  `294`
  `public static final int`
  `sstSrcModule`
  `295`
  `public static final int`
  `sstStaticSym`
  `308`
  `public static final int`
  `sstSymbols`
  `292`
  `public static final int`
  `sstTypes`
  `289`
  `public static final int`
  `VERSION_09`
  `12345`
  `public static final int`
  `VERSION_10`
  `12592`
  `public static final int`
  `VERSION_11`
  `12593`
  `public static final int`
  `VERSION_12`
  `12608`
  `public static final int`
  `VERSION_13`
  `12528`
  `public static final int`
  `VERSION_DOT_NET`
  `17491`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.debug.DebugCodeViewSymbolTable
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAGIC_N1_12`
  `1311846720`
  `public static final int`
  `MAGIC_N1_13`
  `1311846640`
  `public static final int`
  `MAGIC_NB_09`
  `1312960569`
  `public static final int`
  `MAGIC_NB_11`
  `1312960817`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.debug.DebugCOFFLineNumber
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_LINENUMBER`
  `6`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.debug.DebugCOFFSymbol
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_SYMBOL`
  `18`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_ABSOLUTE`
  `-1`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_ARGUMENT`
  `0x9`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_AUTOMATIC`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_BIT_FIELD`
  `0x12`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_BLOCK`
  `0x64`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_END_OF_FUNCTION`
  `0xff`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_END_OF_STRUCT`
  `0x66`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_ENUM_TAG`
  `0xf`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_EXTERNAL`
  `0x2`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_EXTERNAL_DEF`
  `0x5`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_FAR_EXTERNAL`
  `0x44`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_FILE`
  `0x67`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_FUNCTION`
  `0x65`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_LABEL`
  `0x6`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_MEMBER_OF_ENUM`
  `0x10`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_MEMBER_OF_STRUCT`
  `0x8`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_MEMBER_OF_UNION`
  `0xb`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_NULL`
  `0x0`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_REGISTER`
  `0x4`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_REGISTER_PARAM`
  `0x11`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_SECTION`
  `0x68`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_STATIC`
  `0x3`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_STRUCT_TAG`
  `0xa`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_TYPE_DEFINITION`
  `0xd`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_UNDEFINED_LABEL`
  `0x7`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_UNDEFINED_STATIC`
  `0xe`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_UNION_TAG`
  `0xc`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SYM_CLASS_WEAK_EXTERNAL`
  `0x69`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_DEBUG`
  `-2`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_DTYPE_ARRAY`
  `3`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_DTYPE_FUNCTION`
  `2`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_DTYPE_NULL`
  `0`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_DTYPE_POINTER`
  `1`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_TYPE_BYTE`
  `12`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_TYPE_CHAR`
  `2`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_TYPE_DOUBLE`
  `7`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_TYPE_DWORD`
  `15`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_TYPE_ENUM`
  `10`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_TYPE_FLOAT`
  `6`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_TYPE_INT`
  `4`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_TYPE_LONG`
  `5`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_TYPE_MOE`
  `11`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_TYPE_NULL`
  `0`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_TYPE_PCODE`
  `-32768`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_TYPE_SHORT`
  `3`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_TYPE_STRUCT`
  `8`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_TYPE_UINT`
  `14`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_TYPE_UNION`
  `9`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_TYPE_VOID`
  `1`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_TYPE_WORD`
  `13`
  `public static final short`
  `IMAGE_SYM_UNDEFINED`
  `0`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.debug.DebugCOFFSymbolAux
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_AUX_SYMBOL`
  `0x12`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.debug.DebugDirectory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `IMAGE_SIZEOF_DEBUG_DIRECTORY`
  `28`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"IMAGE_DEBUG_DIRECTORY"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.debug.DebugDirectoryParser
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DEBUG_TYPE_BORLAND`
  `0x9`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DEBUG_TYPE_CLSID`
  `0xb`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DEBUG_TYPE_CODEVIEW`
  `0x2`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DEBUG_TYPE_COFF`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DEBUG_TYPE_EXCEPTION`
  `0x5`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DEBUG_TYPE_FIXUP`
  `0x6`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DEBUG_TYPE_FPO`
  `0x3`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DEBUG_TYPE_MISC`
  `0x4`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DEBUG_TYPE_OMAP_FROM_SRC`
  `0x8`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DEBUG_TYPE_OMAP_TO_SRC`
  `0x7`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DEBUG_TYPE_RESERVED10`
  `0xa`
  `public static final byte`
  `IMAGE_DEBUG_TYPE_UNKNOWN`
  `0x0`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.debug.DebugMisc
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"IMAGE_DEBUG_MISC"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.debug.PrimitiveTypeListing
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PBOOL08`
  `1072`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PBOOL16`
  `1073`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PBOOL32`
  `1074`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PBOOL64`
  `1075`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PCHAR`
  `1040`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PCPLX32`
  `1104`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PCPLX64`
  `1105`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFBOOL08`
  `1328`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFBOOL16`
  `1329`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFBOOL32`
  `1330`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFBOOL64`
  `1331`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFCHAR`
  `1296`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFCPLX32`
  `1360`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFCPLX64`
  `1361`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFINT2`
  `1394`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFINT4`
  `1396`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFINT8`
  `1398`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFQUAD`
  `1299`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFRCHAR`
  `1392`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFREAL32`
  `1344`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFREAL64`
  `1345`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFSHORT`
  `1297`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFUCHAR`
  `1312`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFUINT2`
  `1395`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFUINT4`
  `1397`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFUINT8`
  `1399`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFULONG`
  `1314`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFUQUAD`
  `1315`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFUSHORT`
  `1313`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFVOID`
  `1283`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PFWCHAR`
  `1393`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PINT2`
  `1138`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PINT4`
  `1140`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PINT8`
  `1142`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PLONG`
  `1042`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PQUAD`
  `1043`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PRCHAR`
  `1136`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PREAL32`
  `1088`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PREAL64`
  `1089`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PSHORT`
  `1041`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PUCHAR`
  `1056`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PUINT2`
  `1139`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PUINT4`
  `1141`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PUINT8`
  `1143`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PULONG`
  `1058`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PUQUAD`
  `1059`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PUSHORT`
  `1057`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PVOID`
  `1027`
  `public static final short`
  `T_32PWCHAR`
  `1137`
  `public static final short`
  `T_ABS`
  `1`
  `public static final short`
  `T_BIT`
  `96`
  `public static final short`
  `T_BOOL08`
  `48`
  `public static final short`
  `T_BOOL16`
  `49`
  `public static final short`
  `T_BOOL32`
  `50`
  `public static final short`
  `T_BOOL64`
  `51`
  `public static final short`
  `T_CHAR`
  `16`
  `public static final short`
  `T_CPLX32`
  `80`
  `public static final short`
  `T_CPLX64`
  `81`
  `public static final short`
  `T_CURRENCY`
  `4`
  `public static final short`
  `T_FBASICSTR`
  `6`
  `public static final short`
  `T_HINSTANCE`
  `4349`
  `public static final short`
  `T_INT2`
  `114`
  `public static final short`
  `T_INT4`
  `116`
  `public static final short`
  `T_INT8`
  `118`
  `public static final short`
  `T_LONG`
  `18`
  `public static final short`
  `T_NBASICSTR`
  `5`
  `public static final short`
  `T_NOTTRANS`
  `7`
  `public static final short`
  `T_NOTYPE`
  `0`
  `public static final short`
  `T_P2PFLONG`
  `1298`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PASCHAR`
  `97`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PBOOL08`
  `304`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PBOOL16`
  `305`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PBOOL32`
  `306`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PBOOL64`
  `307`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PCHAR`
  `272`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PCPLX32`
  `336`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PCPLX64`
  `337`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFBOOL08`
  `560`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFBOOL16`
  `561`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFBOOL32`
  `562`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFBOOL64`
  `563`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFCHAR`
  `528`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFCPLX32`
  `592`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFCPLX64`
  `593`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFINT2`
  `626`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFINT4`
  `628`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFINT8`
  `630`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFLONG`
  `530`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFOID`
  `515`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFQUAD`
  `531`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFRCHAR`
  `624`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFREAL32`
  `576`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFREAL64`
  `577`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFSHORT`
  `529`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFUCHAR`
  `544`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFUINT2`
  `627`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFUINT4`
  `629`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFUINT8`
  `631`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFULONG`
  `546`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFUQUAD`
  `547`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFUSHORT`
  `545`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PFWCHAR`
  `625`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHBOOL08`
  `816`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHBOOL16`
  `817`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHBOOL32`
  `818`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHBOOL64`
  `819`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHCHAR`
  `784`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHCPLX32`
  `848`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHCPLX64`
  `849`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHINT2`
  `882`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHINT4`
  `884`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHINT8`
  `886`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHLONG`
  `786`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHQUAD`
  `787`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHRCHAR`
  `880`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHREAL32`
  `832`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHREAL64`
  `833`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHSHORT`
  `785`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHUCHAR`
  `800`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHUINT2`
  `883`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHUINT4`
  `885`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHUINT8`
  `887`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHULONG`
  `802`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHUQUAD`
  `803`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHUSHORT`
  `801`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHVOID`
  `771`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PHWCHAR`
  `881`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PINT2`
  `370`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PINT4`
  `372`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PINT8`
  `374`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PLONG`
  `274`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PQUAD`
  `275`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PRCHAR`
  `368`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PREAL32`
  `320`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PREAL64`
  `321`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PSHORT`
  `273`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PUCHAR`
  `288`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PUINT2`
  `371`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PUINT4`
  `373`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PUINT8`
  `375`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PULONG`
  `290`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PUQUAD`
  `291`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PUSHORT`
  `289`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PVOID`
  `259`
  `public static final short`
  `T_PWCHAR`
  `369`
  `public static final short`
  `T_QUAD`
  `19`
  `public static final short`
  `T_RCHAR`
  `112`
  `public static final short`
  `T_REAL32`
  `64`
  `public static final short`
  `T_REAL64`
  `65`
  `public static final short`
  `T_SEGMENT`
  `2`
  `public static final short`
  `T_SHORT`
  `17`
  `public static final short`
  `T_UCHAR`
  `32`
  `public static final short`
  `T_UINT2`
  `115`
  `public static final short`
  `T_UINT4`
  `117`
  `public static final short`
  `T_UINT8`
  `119`
  `public static final short`
  `T_ULONG`
  `34`
  `public static final short`
  `T_UQUAD`
  `35`
  `public static final short`
  `T_USHORT`
  `33`
  `public static final short`
  `T_VOID`
  `3`
  `public static final short`
  `T_WCHAR`
  `113`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.resource.ResourceDataEntry
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"IMAGE_RESOURCE_DATA_ENTRY"`
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF`
  `16`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.resource.ResourceDirectory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"IMAGE_RESOURCE_DIRECTORY"`
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF`
  `16`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.resource.ResourceDirectoryEntry
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF`
  `8`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.resource.ResourceDirectoryString
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"IMAGE_RESOURCE_DIRECTORY_STRING"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.resource.ResourceDirectoryStringU
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"IMAGE_RESOURCE_DIR_STRING_U"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pe.resource.VS_VERSION_INFO
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"VS_VERSION_INFO"`
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF`
  `92`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pef.ContainerHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ARCHITECTURE_68k`
  `"m68k"`
  `public static final String`
  `ARCHITECTURE_PPC`
  `"pwpc"`
  `public static final String`
  `TAG1`
  `"Joy!"`
  `public static final String`
  `TAG2`
  `"peff"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pef.ExportedSymbol
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFAbsoluteExport`
  `-2`
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFExpSymClassShift`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFReexportedImport`
  `-3`
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFWeakImportSymMask`
  `128`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pef.ImportedLibrary
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OPTION_kPEFInitLibBeforeMask`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `OPTION_kPEFWeakImportLibMask`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF`
  `24`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pef.ImportedSymbol
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFWeakImportSymMask`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF`
  `4`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pef.LoaderInfoHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF`
  `56`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pef.PefConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `BASE_ADDRESS`
  `268435456L`
  `public static final String`
  `GLUE`
  `".glue"`
  `public static final String`
  `IMPORT`
  `".import"`
  `public static final String`
  `INIT`
  `".init"`
  `public static final String`
  `MAIN`
  `".main"`
  `public static final String`
  `TERM`
  `".term"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOC`
  `".toc"`
  `public static final String`
  `TVECT`
  `".TVect"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pef.PefDebug
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF`
  `18`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pef.RelocByIndexGroup
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFRelocSmByImport`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFRelocSmBySection`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFRelocSmSetSectC`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFRelocSmSetSectD`
  `2`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pef.RelocLgSetOrBySection
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFRelocLgBySection`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFRelocLgSetSectC`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFRelocLgSetSectD`
  `2`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pef.RelocValueGroup
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFRelocBySectC`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFRelocBySectD`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFRelocImportRun`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFRelocTVector12`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFRelocTVector8`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `kPEFRelocVTable8`
  `4`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.pef.SectionHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `NO_NAME_OFFSET`
  `-1`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.som.SomAuxId
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `8`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.som.SomCompilationUnit
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `36`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.som.SomConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `COPYRIGHT`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `DEBUGGER_FOOTPRINT`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `DR_DATA_EXT`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `DR_DATA_INT`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DR_INVOKE`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `DR_PLABEL_EXT`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `DR_PLABEL_INT`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `DR_PROPAGATE`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `DR_TEXT_INT`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `EXEC_AUXILIARY_HEADER`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `IPL_AUXILIARY_HEADER`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `LINKER_FOOTPRINT`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `MAGIC_DYNAMIC_LOAD_LIBRARY`
  `269`
  `public static final int`
  `MAGIC_LIBRARY`
  `260`
  `public static final int`
  `MAGIC_NON_SHAREABLE_EXE`
  `263`
  `public static final int`
  `MAGIC_RELOCATABLE`
  `262`
  `public static final int`
  `MAGIC_RELOCATABLE_LIBRARY`
  `1561`
  `public static final int`
  `MAGIC_SHARABLE_DEMAND_LOADABLE_EXE`
  `267`
  `public static final int`
  `MAGIC_SHAREABLE_EXE`
  `264`
  `public static final int`
  `MAGIC_SHARED_LIBRARY`
  `270`
  `public static final int`
  `MEP_IX_PROGRAM`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `MPE_IX_PROGRAM`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `MPE_IX_SOM`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `NETWARE_LOADABLE_MODULE`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `PRODUCT_SPECIFICS`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `SHARED_LIBARY_VERSION_INFORMATION`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_ABSOLUTE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_ARG_EXT`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_CODE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_COMDAT`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_DATA`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_ENTRY`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_MILLI_EXT`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_MILLICODE`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_MODULE`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_NULL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_OCT_DIS`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_PLABEL`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_PRI_PROG`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_SCOPE_EXTERNAL`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_SCOPE_LOCAL`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_SCOPE_UNIVERSAL`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_SCOPE_UNSAT`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_SEC_PROG`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_STORAGE`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_STUB`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_SYM_EXT`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_TSTORAGE`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `SYSTEM_PA_RISC_1_0`
  `523`
  `public static final int`
  `SYSTEM_PA_RISC_1_1`
  `528`
  `public static final int`
  `SYSTEM_PA_RISC_2_0`
  `532`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_NULL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `VERSION_NEW`
  `-2028985326`
  `public static final int`
  `VERSION_OLD`
  `-2063064814`
  `public static final int`
  `VERSION_STRIING`
  `6`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.som.SomDltEntry
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `4`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.som.SomDynamicLoaderHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `112`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.som.SomDynamicRelocation
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `20`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.som.SomExportEntry
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `20`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.som.SomExportEntryExt
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `20`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.som.SomHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `128`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.som.SomImportEntry
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `8`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.som.SomModuleEntry
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `20`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.som.SomPltEntry
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `8`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.som.SomShlibListEntry
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `8`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.som.SomSpace
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `36`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.som.SomSubspace
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `40`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.som.SomSymbol
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `20`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.som.SomSysClock
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `8`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.swift.SwiftTypeMetadataStructure
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_TYPE_CATEGORY`
  `"/SwiftTypeMetadata"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.swift.SwiftUtils
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SWIFT_COMPILER`
  `"swift"`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.swift.types.AssociatedTypeDescriptor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `16`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.swift.types.AssociatedTypeRecord
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `8`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.swift.types.BuiltinTypeDescriptor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `20`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.swift.types.CaptureDescriptor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `12`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.swift.types.CaptureTypeRecord
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `4`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.swift.types.ContextDescriptorKind
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ANONYMOUS`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `CLASS`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `ENUM`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `EXTENSION`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `MODULE`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `OPAQUE_TYPE`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `PROTOCOL`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `STRUCT`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_FIRST`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_LAST`
  `31`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.swift.types.EntryPoint
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `4`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.swift.types.FieldDescriptor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `16`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.swift.types.FieldRecord
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `12`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.swift.types.MetadataSourceRecord
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `8`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.swift.types.MultiPayloadEnumDescriptor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `4`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.swift.types.TargetContextDescriptor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `8`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.ubi.FatHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `FAT_CIGAM`
  `-1095041334`
  `public static final int`
  `FAT_MAGIC`
  `-889275714`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.unixaout.UnixAoutMachineType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final short`
  `M_29K`
  `101`
  `public static final short`
  `M_386`
  `100`
  `public static final short`
  `M_386_DYNIX`
  `102`
  `public static final short`
  `M_386_NETBSD`
  `134`
  `public static final short`
  `M_532_NETBSD`
  `137`
  `public static final short`
  `M_68010`
  `1`
  `public static final short`
  `M_68020`
  `2`
  `public static final short`
  `M_88K_OPENBSD`
  `153`
  `public static final short`
  `M_AARCH64`
  `183`
  `public static final short`
  `M_ALPHA_NETBSD`
  `141`
  `public static final short`
  `M_ARM`
  `103`
  `public static final short`
  `M_ARM6_NETBSD`
  `143`
  `public static final short`
  `M_CRIS`
  `255`
  `public static final short`
  `M_HPPA_OPENBSD`
  `154`
  `public static final short`
  `M_IA64`
  `159`
  `public static final short`
  `M_M68K_NETBSD`
  `135`
  `public static final short`
  `M_M68K4K_NETBSD`
  `136`
  `public static final short`
  `M_MIPS`
  `142`
  `public static final short`
  `M_MIPS1`
  `151`
  `public static final short`
  `M_MIPS2`
  `152`
  `public static final short`
  `M_NS32032`
  `64`
  `public static final short`
  `M_NS32532`
  `69`
  `public static final short`
  `M_OR1K`
  `184`
  `public static final short`
  `M_PMAX_NETBSD`
  `139`
  `public static final short`
  `M_POWERPC_NETBSD`
  `149`
  `public static final short`
  `M_POWERPC64`
  `148`
  `public static final short`
  `M_R3000`
  `4`
  `public static final short`
  `M_RISCV`
  `185`
  `public static final short`
  `M_SH3`
  `145`
  `public static final short`
  `M_SH5_32`
  `158`
  `public static final short`
  `M_SH5_64`
  `155`
  `public static final short`
  `M_SPARC`
  `3`
  `public static final short`
  `M_SPARC_NETBSD`
  `138`
  `public static final short`
  `M_SPARC64_NETBSD`
  `156`
  `public static final short`
  `M_SPARCLET`
  `131`
  `public static final short`
  `M_UNKNOWN`
  `0`
  `public static final short`
  `M_VAX_NETBSD`
  `140`
  `public static final short`
  `M_VAX4K_NETBSD`
  `150`
  `public static final short`
  `M_X86_64_NETBSD`
  `157`

- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.xcoff.XCoffArchiveConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `MAGIC`
  `"<bigaf>\n"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.xcoff.XCoffFileHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF`
  `20`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.xcoff.XCoffFileHeaderFlags
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `F_AR16WR`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `F_AR32W`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `F_AR32WR`
  `256`
  `public static final int`
  `F_DSA`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `F_DYNLOAD`
  `4096`
  `public static final int`
  `F_EXEC`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `F_FDPR_OPTI`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `F_FDPR_PROF`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `F_LNNO`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `F_LOADONLY`
  `16384`
  `public static final int`
  `F_LSYMS`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `F_RELFLG`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `F_SHROBJ`
  `8192`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.xcoff.XCoffFileHeaderMagic
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final short`
  `MAGIC_XCOFF32`
  `479`
  `public static final short`
  `MAGIC_XCOFF64`
  `503`
  `public static final short`
  `MAGIC_XCOFF64_OLD`
  `495`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.xcoff.XCoffOptionalHeader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `AOUTHDRSZ`
  `72`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.xcoff.XCoffSectionHeaderFlags
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `STYP_BSS`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `STYP_DATA`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `STYP_DEBUG`
  `8192`
  `public static final int`
  `STYP_EXCEPT`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `STYP_INFO`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `STYP_LOADER`
  `4096`
  `public static final int`
  `STYP_OVRFLO`
  `32768`
  `public static final int`
  `STYP_PAD`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `STYP_TEXT`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `STYP_TYPCHK`
  `16384`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.xcoff.XCoffSectionHeaderNames
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `_BSS`
  `".bss"`
  `public static final String`
  `_DATA`
  `".data"`
  `public static final String`
  `_DEBUG`
  `".debug"`
  `public static final String`
  `_EXCEPT`
  `".except"`
  `public static final String`
  `_INFO`
  `".info"`
  `public static final String`
  `_LOADER`
  `".loader"`
  `public static final String`
  `_OVRFLO`
  `".ovrflo"`
  `public static final String`
  `_PAD`
  `".pad"`
  `public static final String`
  `_TEXT`
  `".text"`
  `public static final String`
  `_TYPCHK`
  `".typchk"`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.xcoff.XCoffSymbol
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `N_ABS`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `N_DEBUG`
  `-2`
  `public static final int`
  `N_UNDEF`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMNMLEN`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMSZ`
  `18`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.xcoff.XCoffSymbolStorageClass
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `C_BCOMM`
  `135`
  `public static final int`
  `C_BINCL`
  `108`
  `public static final int`
  `C_BLOCK`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `C_BSTAT`
  `143`
  `public static final int`
  `C_DECL`
  `140`
  `public static final int`
  `C_ECOML`
  `136`
  `public static final int`
  `C_ECOMM`
  `127`
  `public static final int`
  `C_EINCL`
  `109`
  `public static final int`
  `C_ENTRY`
  `141`
  `public static final int`
  `C_ESTAT`
  `144`
  `public static final int`
  `C_EXT`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `C_FCN`
  `101`
  `public static final int`
  `C_FILE`
  `103`
  `public static final int`
  `C_FUN`
  `142`
  `public static final int`
  `C_GSYM`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `C_HIDEXT`
  `107`
  `public static final int`
  `C_INFO`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `C_LSYM`
  `129`
  `public static final int`
  `C_NULL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `C_PSYM`
  `130`
  `public static final int`
  `C_RPSYM`
  `132`
  `public static final int`
  `C_RSYM`
  `131`
  `public static final int`
  `C_STAT`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `C_STSYM`
  `133`
  `public static final int`
  `C_TCSYM`
  `134`
  `public static final int`
  `C_WEAKEXT`
  `111`
- ghidra.app.util.bin.format.xcoff.XCoffSymbolStorageClassCSECT
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_BS`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_DB`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_DS`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_GL`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_PR`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_RO`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_RW`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_SV`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_SV3264`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_SV64`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_TB`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_TC`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_TC0`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_TD`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_TI`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_UA`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_UC`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `XMC_XO`
  `7`

- ghidra.app.util.cparser.C.CParserConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALIGNAS`
  `49`
  `public static final int`
  `ALIGNOF`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `ASM`
  `56`
  `public static final int`
  `ASM_SEMI`
  `94`
  `public static final int`
  `ASMBLOCK`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `ASMBLOCKB`
  `92`
  `public static final int`
  `ASMBLOCKP`
  `93`
  `public static final int`
  `ATTRIBUTE`
  `53`
  `public static final int`
  `AUTO`
  `73`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL`
  `70`
  `public static final int`
  `BREAK`
  `35`
  `public static final int`
  `CASE`
  `62`
  `public static final int`
  `CDECL`
  `42`
  `public static final int`
  `CHAR`
  `75`
  `public static final int`
  `CHARACTER_LITERAL`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `CONST`
  `37`
  `public static final int`
  `CONTINUE`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `DECIMAL_LITERAL`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `DECLSPEC`
  `38`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `DFLT`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `DIGIT`
  `89`
  `public static final int`
  `DO`
  `82`
  `public static final int`
  `DOUBLE`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `ELSE`
  `61`
  `public static final int`
  `ENUM`
  `72`
  `public static final int`
  `EOF`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `EXPONENT`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `EXTENSION`
  `54`
  `public static final int`
  `EXTERN`
  `28`
  `public static final int`
  `FAR`
  `78`
  `public static final int`
  `FASTCALL`
  `44`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT`
  `59`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOATING_POINT_LITERAL`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `FOR`
  `79`
  `public static final int`
  `GOTO`
  `76`
  `public static final int`
  `HEX_LITERAL`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `IDENTIFIER`
  `87`
  `public static final int`
  `IF`
  `81`
  `public static final int`
  `INLINE`
  `57`
  `public static final int`
  `INT`
  `80`
  `public static final int`
  `INT16`
  `65`
  `public static final int`
  `INT32`
  `66`
  `public static final int`
  `INT64`
  `67`
  `public static final int`
  `INT8`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `INTEGER_LITERAL`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `INTERFACE`
  `84`
  `public static final int`
  `LETTER`
  `88`
  `public static final int`
  `LINE`
  `85`
  `public static final int`
  `LINEALT`
  `86`
  `public static final int`
  `LINEBLOCK`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `LINENUMBER_LITERAL`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `LONG`
  `63`
  `public static final int`
  `NEAR`
  `77`
  `public static final int`
  `NORETURN`
  `48`
  `public static final int`
  `OBJC`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `OBJC_DIGIT`
  `132`
  `public static final int`
  `OBJC_IDENTIFIER`
  `130`
  `public static final int`
  `OBJC_IGNORE`
  `129`
  `public static final int`
  `OBJC_LETTER`
  `131`
  `public static final int`
  `OBJC_SEMI`
  `133`
  `public static final int`
  `OBJC2`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `OBJC2_END`
  `145`
  `public static final int`
  `OBJC2_IGNORE`
  `144`
  `public static final int`
  `OCTAL_LITERAL`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `PACKED`
  `52`
  `public static final int`
  `PASCALCALL`
  `47`
  `public static final int`
  `PATH_LITERAL`
  `99`
  `public static final int`
  `PCLOSE`
  `113`
  `public static final int`
  `PCOLON`
  `117`
  `public static final int`
  `PCOMMA`
  `118`
  `public static final int`
  `PDECIMAL_LITERAL`
  `120`
  `public static final int`
  `PDIGIT`
  `111`
  `public static final int`
  `PHEX_LITERAL`
  `121`
  `public static final int`
  `PIDENTIFIER`
  `109`
  `public static final int`
  `PINTEGER_LITERAL`
  `119`
  `public static final int`
  `PLETTER`
  `110`
  `public static final int`
  `PMINUS`
  `114`
  `public static final int`
  `POCTAL_LITERAL`
  `122`
  `public static final int`
  `POPEN`
  `112`
  `public static final int`
  `PPLUS`
  `115`
  `public static final int`
  `PRAGMA`
  `39`
  `public static final int`
  `PRAGMA_FUNC`
  `40`
  `public static final int`
  `PRAGMALINE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `PROTOCOL`
  `83`
  `public static final int`
  `PSTAR`
  `116`
  `public static final int`
  `PSTRING_LITERAL`
  `123`
  `public static final int`
  `PTR32`
  `69`
  `public static final int`
  `PTR64`
  `68`
  `public static final int`
  `QUOTE_C`
  `29`
  `public static final int`
  `READABLETO`
  `41`
  `public static final int`
  `REGISTER`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `RESTRICT`
  `55`
  `public static final int`
  `RETURN`
  `27`
  `public static final int`
  `RUSTCALL`
  `46`
  `public static final int`
  `SHORT`
  `60`
  `public static final int`
  `SIGNED`
  `33`
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `STATIC`
  `31`
  `public static final int`
  `STATICASSERT`
  `58`
  `public static final int`
  `STDCALL`
  `43`
  `public static final int`
  `STRING_LITERAL`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `STRUCT`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `SWITCH`
  `26`
  `public static final int`
  `THREADLOCAL`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPEDEF`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `UNALIGNED`
  `51`
  `public static final int`
  `UNION`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `UNSIGNED`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `VECTORCALL`
  `45`
  `public static final int`
  `VOID`
  `74`
  `public static final int`
  `VOLATILE`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `W64`
  `71`
  `public static final int`
  `WHILE`
  `34`
- ghidra.app.util.cparser.C.SimpleCharStream
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final boolean`
  `staticFlag`
  `false`

- ghidra.app.util.cparser.CPP.PreProcessorConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `__LT`
  `143`
  `public static final int`
  `_AND`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `_BLANKLINE`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `_BOM`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `_CMT`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `_CMT_MACROARGS`
  `221`
  `public static final int`
  `_CMT0`
  `88`
  `public static final int`
  `_CMT11`
  `129`
  `public static final int`
  `_CMT3`
  `195`
  `public static final int`
  `_CMT4`
  `202`
  `public static final int`
  `_COD`
  `141`
  `public static final int`
  `_COD_PRAG`
  `160`
  `public static final int`
  `_COD_WSP`
  `159`
  `public static final int`
  `_COD1`
  `84`
  `public static final int`
  `_COD2`
  `205`
  `public static final int`
  `_COD3`
  `223`
  `public static final int`
  `_COD4`
  `235`
  `public static final int`
  `_CODC`
  `185`
  `public static final int`
  `_COLON`
  `28`
  `public static final int`
  `_CTRL`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_COMMENT_e`
  `194`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_COMMENT_eo`
  `193`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_COMMENT_es`
  `192`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_COMMENT_ns`
  `190`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_COMMENT_s`
  `191`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_DIRECTIVECOMMENT_e`
  `200`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_DIRECTIVECOMMENT_eo`
  `199`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_DIRECTIVECOMMENT_es`
  `198`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_DIRECTIVECOMMENT_ns`
  `196`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_DIRECTIVECOMMENT_s`
  `197`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_INC`
  `145`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_INCLUDE_e`
  `150`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_INCLUDE_eo`
  `149`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_INCLUDE_es`
  `148`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_INCLUDE_ns`
  `146`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_INCLUDE_s`
  `147`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_MACROARGS`
  `220`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_MACROARGSe`
  `229`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_MACROARGSeo`
  `228`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_MACROARGSes`
  `227`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_MACROARGSns`
  `225`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_MACROARGSs`
  `226`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_MACROVALS_e`
  `246`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_MACROVALS_eo`
  `245`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_MACROVALS_es`
  `244`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_MACROVALS_ew`
  `247`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_MACROVALS_ns`
  `242`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_MACROVALS_s`
  `243`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_RVALUES_e`
  `214`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_RVALUES_eo`
  `213`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_RVALUES_es`
  `212`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_RVALUES_ns`
  `210`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT_RVALUES_s`
  `211`
  `public static final int`
  `_ECMT8`
  `236`
  `public static final int`
  `_ENDREL`
  `153`
  `public static final int`
  `_EQ`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `_EQT`
  `215`
  `public static final int`
  `_EQT1`
  `240`
  `public static final int`
  `_GE`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `_GT`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `_HEX`
  `135`
  `public static final int`
  `_INCCOD`
  `130`
  `public static final int`
  `_INCCP`
  `132`
  `public static final int`
  `_INCOP`
  `133`
  `public static final int`
  `_INCSTANDARD`
  `134`
  `public static final int`
  `_INCWSP`
  `131`
  `public static final int`
  `_LCMT`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `_LCMT0`
  `87`
  `public static final int`
  `_LCMT11`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `_LCMT20`
  `163`
  `public static final int`
  `_LCMT21`
  `167`
  `public static final int`
  `_LCMT4`
  `201`
  `public static final int`
  `_LCMT7`
  `234`
  `public static final int`
  `_LCMTPRAG`
  `157`
  `public static final int`
  `_LE`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `_LEADIN1`
  `178`
  `public static final int`
  `_LEADIN2`
  `181`
  `public static final int`
  `_LOG_AND`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `_LOG_OR`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `_LSH`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `_LT`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `_MACWSP`
  `224`
  `public static final int`
  `_MINUS`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `_MWSP`
  `222`
  `public static final int`
  `_NEQ`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `_OR`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `_PERCENT`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `_PLUS`
  `26`
  `public static final int`
  `_QMARK`
  `27`
  `public static final int`
  `_QTE`
  `144`
  `public static final int`
  `_QTE0`
  `203`
  `public static final int`
  `_QTE1`
  `237`
  `public static final int`
  `_RSH`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `_SCMT_PRAG`
  `158`
  `public static final int`
  `_TOEOL`
  `127`
  `public static final int`
  `_WSP`
  `142`
  `public static final int`
  `_WSP_INFO`
  `177`
  `public static final int`
  `_WSP0`
  `83`
  `public static final int`
  `_WSP2`
  `85`
  `public static final int`
  `_WSP3`
  `164`
  `public static final int`
  `_WSP4`
  `168`
  `public static final int`
  `_WSP5`
  `171`
  `public static final int`
  `_WSP6`
  `174`
  `public static final int`
  `_WSP7`
  `184`
  `public static final int`
  `_WSP8`
  `204`
  `public static final int`
  `_XOR`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `_XSYM`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `_XSYMENDL`
  `136`
  `public static final int`
  `AND`
  `106`
  `public static final int`
  `BEGITEM`
  `124`
  `public static final int`
  `CHAR_LITERAL`
  `60`
  `public static final int`
  `CHAR_NUMERIC`
  `122`
  `public static final int`
  `CMNTNL`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `CMT`
  `31`
  `public static final int`
  `COD`
  `35`
  `public static final int`
  `COLON`
  `119`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMA`
  `86`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMENT`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMENT_END`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `CONLINE`
  `187`
  `public static final int`
  `CONSTANT`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `CONSTITUENT`
  `179`
  `public static final int`
  `CONTARG`
  `35`
  `public static final int`
  `CP`
  `42`
  `public static final int`
  `DECIMAL_LITERAL`
  `61`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFD`
  `39`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFINE`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFINED`
  `96`
  `public static final int`
  `DIR`
  `29`
  `public static final int`
  `DIRECTIVE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `DIRECTIVECOMMENT`
  `26`
  `public static final int`
  `DIRECTIVECOMMENT_END`
  `27`
  `public static final int`
  `DIRLINE`
  `126`
  `public static final int`
  `DIVIDE`
  `115`
  `public static final int`
  `ECMT`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `ELIF`
  `90`
  `public static final int`
  `ELSE`
  `91`
  `public static final int`
  `ENDCMT`
  `33`
  `public static final int`
  `ENDIF`
  `92`
  `public static final int`
  `ENDITEM`
  `125`
  `public static final int`
  `ENDL`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `ENDREL`
  `41`
  `public static final int`
  `EOF`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `EOLCMNTNL`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `EQ`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `ERRLINE`
  `170`
  `public static final int`
  `ERROR`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `ERROR_EXPRN`
  `169`
  `public static final int`
  `ESTD`
  `151`
  `public static final int`
  `EXPATH`
  `137`
  `public static final int`
  `EXPONENT`
  `66`
  `public static final int`
  `FP_LITERAL`
  `65`
  `public static final int`
  `FP_NUMERIC`
  `121`
  `public static final int`
  `GE`
  `105`
  `public static final int`
  `GT`
  `103`
  `public static final int`
  `HASINCLUDE`
  `97`
  `public static final int`
  `HASINCLUDENEXT`
  `98`
  `public static final int`
  `HEX_DIGIT`
  `63`
  `public static final int`
  `HEX_LITERAL`
  `62`
  `public static final int`
  `IF`
  `89`
  `public static final int`
  `IFDEF`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `IFDEF_EXPRN`
  `161`
  `public static final int`
  `IFDEFED`
  `93`
  `public static final int`
  `IFDLINE`
  `162`
  `public static final int`
  `IFNDEF`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `IFNDEF_EXPRN`
  `165`
  `public static final int`
  `IFNDEFED`
  `94`
  `public static final int`
  `IFNDLINE`
  `166`
  `public static final int`
  `IGNORETOEOL`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `INCDEF`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `INCLINE`
  `139`
  `public static final int`
  `INCLUDE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `INCLUDE_COMMENT`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `INCLUDE_COMMENT_END`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `INFO`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `INFO_EXPRN`
  `175`
  `public static final int`
  `INFOLINE`
  `176`
  `public static final int`
  `INTEGER_LITERAL`
  `59`
  `public static final int`
  `ITEM`
  `123`
  `public static final int`
  `LE`
  `104`
  `public static final int`
  `LEADIN3`
  `239`
  `public static final int`
  `LINE`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `LINECOMMENT`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `LINEINFO`
  `189`
  `public static final int`
  `LINLINE`
  `188`
  `public static final int`
  `LOG_AND`
  `110`
  `public static final int`
  `LOG_OR`
  `109`
  `public static final int`
  `LSH`
  `111`
  `public static final int`
  `LT`
  `102`
  `public static final int`
  `MACEXPPATH`
  `140`
  `public static final int`
  `MACROARGS`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `MACROARGSCOMMENT`
  `33`
  `public static final int`
  `MACROARGSCOMMENT_END`
  `34`
  `public static final int`
  `MACROARGSEND`
  `219`
  `public static final int`
  `MACROMV`
  `217`
  `public static final int`
  `MACROMVTAG`
  `218`
  `public static final int`
  `MACRORV`
  `232`
  `public static final int`
  `MACRORVCMT`
  `233`
  `public static final int`
  `MACROVALS`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `MACROVALS_COMMENT`
  `38`
  `public static final int`
  `MACROVALS_COMMENT_END`
  `39`
  `public static final int`
  `MANIFEST`
  `186`
  `public static final int`
  `MCVLINE`
  `238`
  `public static final int`
  `MINUS`
  `113`
  `public static final int`
  `MOD`
  `116`
  `public static final int`
  `MOREARG`
  `231`
  `public static final int`
  `MOREVAL`
  `209`
  `public static final int`
  `MQUOTED_VAL`
  `37`
  `public static final int`
  `MQUOTED_VALUE`
  `241`
  `public static final int`
  `NEQ`
  `101`
  `public static final int`
  `NEWLINE`
  `70`
  `public static final int`
  `NOPAR`
  `44`
  `public static final int`
  `NOT`
  `95`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTCHR`
  `67`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTCMT`
  `51`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTCMTCOD`
  `52`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTENDL`
  `48`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTENDLC`
  `49`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTENDLSTAR`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTVALCMT`
  `58`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTWQC`
  `55`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTWS`
  `53`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTWSQ`
  `54`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTWSQLT`
  `57`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTWWSQLT`
  `56`
  `public static final int`
  `NUMERIC`
  `120`
  `public static final int`
  `OCTAL_LITERAL`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `OP`
  `43`
  `public static final int`
  `OPTD`
  `40`
  `public static final int`
  `OPTIONED`
  `99`
  `public static final int`
  `OR`
  `107`
  `public static final int`
  `OTHER_TEXT`
  `71`
  `public static final int`
  `OUTER_TEXT`
  `69`
  `public static final int`
  `PLUS`
  `114`
  `public static final int`
  `PRAGLINE`
  `156`
  `public static final int`
  `PRAGMA`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `PRAGMA_EXPRN`
  `155`
  `public static final int`
  `QMARK`
  `118`
  `public static final int`
  `QUOTED_TEXT`
  `72`
  `public static final int`
  `QUOTED_VAL`
  `31`
  `public static final int`
  `QUOTED_VALUE`
  `216`
  `public static final int`
  `REL`
  `47`
  `public static final int`
  `RELATIVE`
  `154`
  `public static final int`
  `RELPATH`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `RSH`
  `112`
  `public static final int`
  `RVALUES`
  `28`
  `public static final int`
  `RVALUES_COMMENT`
  `29`
  `public static final int`
  `RVALUES_COMMENT_END`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `RVSLINE`
  `206`
  `public static final int`
  `SpecialBlockComment`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `SpecialEOLComment`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `STANDARD`
  `152`
  `public static final int`
  `STARTCMT`
  `34`
  `public static final int`
  `STD`
  `46`
  `public static final int`
  `STDPATH`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `TIMES`
  `117`
  `public static final int`
  `UNDEFINE`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `UNDIR`
  `37`
  `public static final int`
  `UNDIRALL`
  `38`
  `public static final int`
  `UNDLINE`
  `180`
  `public static final int`
  `VALUES`
  `207`
  `public static final int`
  `VALUESCMT`
  `208`
  `public static final int`
  `WARNING`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `WARNING_EXPRN`
  `172`
  `public static final int`
  `WARNLINE`
  `173`
  `public static final int`
  `WS`
  `68`
  `public static final int`
  `WSP`
  `45`
  `public static final int`
  `XOR`
  `108`
  `public static final int`
  `XSYM`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `XSYMLINK`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `XSYMLINKPATH`
  `138`
  `public static final int`
  `XSYMPATH`
  `7`
- ghidra.app.util.cparser.CPP.SimpleCharStream
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final boolean`
  `staticFlag`
  `false`

- ghidra.app.util.datatype.microsoft.GUID
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF`
  `16`
- ghidra.app.util.datatype.microsoft.GuidDataType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY`
  `"GUID_NAME"`
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `16`
- ghidra.app.util.datatype.microsoft.ThreadEnvironmentBlock
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `BLOCK_NAME`
  `"tdb"`

- ghidra.app.util.demangler.AbstractDemangledFunctionDefinitionDataType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `DEFAULT_NAME_PREFIX`
  `"FuncDef"`
  `protected static final String`
  `EMPTY_STRING`
  `""`
- ghidra.app.util.demangler.CharacterIterator
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final char`
  `DONE`
  `'\uffff'`
- ghidra.app.util.demangler.DemangledDataType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ARR_NOTATION`
  `"[]"`
  `public static final String`
  `BOOL`
  `"bool"`
  `public static final String`
  `CHAR`
  `"char"`
  `public static final String`
  `CHAR8_T`
  `"char8_t"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLASS`
  `"class"`
  `public static final String`
  `COCLASS`
  `"coclass"`
  `public static final String`
  `COINTERFACE`
  `"cointerface"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMPLEX`
  `"complex"`
  `public static final String`
  `CONST`
  `"const"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOUBLE`
  `"double"`
  `public static final String`
  `ENUM`
  `"enum"`
  `public static final String`
  `FLOAT`
  `"float"`
  `public static final String`
  `FLOAT128`
  `"__float128"`
  `public static final String`
  `FLOAT2`
  `"float2"`
  `public static final String`
  `INT`
  `"int"`
  `public static final String`
  `INT0_T`
  `"int0_t"`
  `public static final String`
  `INT128`
  `"__int128"`
  `public static final String`
  `INT16`
  `"__int16"`
  `public static final String`
  `INT32`
  `"__int32"`
  `public static final String`
  `INT64`
  `"__int64"`
  `public static final String`
  `INT8`
  `"__int8"`
  `public static final String`
  `LONG`
  `"long"`
  `public static final String`
  `LONG_DOUBLE`
  `"long double"`
  `public static final String`
  `LONG_LONG`
  `"long long"`
  `public static final String`
  `PTR_NOTATION`
  `"*"`
  `public static final String`
  `PTR64`
  `"__ptr64"`
  `public static final String`
  `REF_NOTATION`
  `"&"`
  `public static final String`
  `RESTRICT`
  `"__restrict"`
  `public static final String`
  `RIGHT_REF_NOTATION`
  `"&&"`
  `public static final String`
  `SHORT`
  `"short"`
  `public static final String`
  `SIGNED`
  `"signed"`
  `public static final char`
  `SPACE`
  `' '`
  `public static final String`
  `STRING`
  `"string"`
  `public static final String`
  `STRUCT`
  `"struct"`
  `public static final String`
  `UNALIGNED`
  `"__unaligned"`
  `public static final String`
  `UNDEFINED`
  `"undefined"`
  `public static final String`
  `UNION`
  `"union"`
  `public static final String`
  `UNSIGNED`
  `"unsigned"`
  `public static final String`
  `VARARGS`
  `"..."`
  `public static final String`
  `VOID`
  `"void"`
  `public static final String`
  `VOLATILE`
  `"volatile"`
  `public static final String`
  `WCHAR_T`
  `"wchar_t"`
  `public static final String`
  `WCHAR16`
  `"char16_t"`
  `public static final String`
  `WCHAR32`
  `"char32_t"`
- ghidra.app.util.demangler.DemangledFunction
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CONST`
  `"const"`
  `public static final String`
  `PTR64`
  `"__ptr64"`
  `public static final String`
  `RESTRICT`
  `"__restrict"`
  `public static final String`
  `UNALIGNED`
  `"__unaligned"`
  `public static final String`
  `VOLATILE`
  `"volatile"`
- ghidra.app.util.demangler.DemangledObject
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `EMPTY_STRING`
  `""`
  `protected static final String`
  `NAMESPACE_SEPARATOR`
  `"::"`
  `protected static final String`
  `SPACE`
  `" "`

- ghidra.app.util.dialog.CheckoutDialog
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CHECKOUT`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `DO_NOT_CHECKOUT`
  `1`

- ghidra.app.util.exporter.CppExporter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CREATE_C_FILE`
  `"Create C File (.c)"`
  `public static final String`
  `CREATE_HEADER_FILE`
  `"Create Header File (.h)"`
  `public static final String`
  `EMIT_REFERENCED_GLOBALS`
  `"Emit Referenced Globals"`
  `public static final String`
  `EMIT_TYPE_DEFINITONS`
  `"Emit Data-type Definitions"`
  `public static final String`
  `FUNCTION_TAG_EXCLUDE`
  `"Function Tags Excluded"`
  `public static final String`
  `FUNCTION_TAG_FILTERS`
  `"Function Tags to Filter"`
  `public static final String`
  `USE_CPP_STYLE_COMMENTS`
  `"Use C++ Style Comments (//)"`
- ghidra.app.util.exporter.GdtExporter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `EXTENSION`
  `"gdt"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Ghidra Data Type Archive File"`
  `public static final String`
  `SUFFIX`
  `".gdt"`
- ghidra.app.util.exporter.GzfExporter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `EXTENSION`
  `"gzf"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Ghidra Zip File"`
  `public static final String`
  `SUFFIX`
  `".gzf"`

- ghidra.app.util.html.HTMLDataTypeRepresentation
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ALIGNMENT_PREFIX`
  `"Alignment: "`
  `protected static final String`
  `BR`
  `"<BR>"`
  `protected static final String`
  `CHARACTER_SPACE`
  `" "`
  `protected static final String`
  `ELLIPSES`
  `"..."`
  `protected static final String`
  `EMPTY_TAG`
  `"<I></I>"`
  `protected static final String`
  `END_COMMENT`
  `"&nbsp;*&#47;<BR>"`
  `protected static final String`
  `FORWARD_SLASH`
  `"&#47;"`
  `protected static final String`
  `HTML_CLOSE`
  `"</html>"`
  `protected static final String`
  `HTML_OPEN`
  `"<html>"`
  `protected static final String`
  `HTML_SPACE`
  `"&nbsp;"`
  `protected static final String`
  `INDENT_CLOSE`
  `"</DIV>"`
  `protected static final String`
  `INDENT_OPEN`
  `"<DIV STYLE=\'margin-left: 10px;\'>"`
  `protected static final String`
  `LENGTH_PREFIX`
  `"Length: "`
  `protected static final int`
  `MAX_CHARACTER_LENGTH`
  `80`
  `protected static final int`
  `MAX_COMPONENTS`
  `50`
  `protected static final int`
  `MAX_LINE_LENGTH`
  `240`
  `protected static final String`
  `MIDDLE_COMMENT`
  `"&nbsp;*&nbsp;"`
  `protected static final String`
  `START_COMMENT`
  `"&#47;*<BR>"`
  `protected static final String`
  `TABLE_CLOSE`
  `"</TABLE>"`
  `protected static final String`
  `TABLE_OPEN`
  `"<TABLE>"`
  `protected static final String`
  `TD_CLOSE`
  `"</TD>"`
  `protected static final String`
  `TD_OPEN`
  `"<TD ALIGN=LEFT VALIGN=TOP>"`
  `protected static final String`
  `TR_CLOSE`
  `"</TR>"`
  `protected static final String`
  `TR_OPEN`
  `"<TR>"`
  `protected static final String`
  `TT_CLOSE`
  `"</TT>"`
  `protected static final String`
  `TT_OPEN`
  `"<TT>"`

- ghidra.app.util.html.diff.DataTypeDiffBuilder
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `BR`
  `"<BR>"`
  `protected static final String`
  `EMPTY_TAG`
  `"<I></I>"`

- ghidra.app.util.opinion.AbstractLibrarySupportLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEPTH_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Recursive Library Load Depth"`
  `public static final String`
  `LIBRARY_DEST_FOLDER_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Library Destination Folder"`
  `public static final String`
  `LIBRARY_SEARCH_PATH_DUMMY_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Library Search Paths"`
  `public static final String`
  `LINK_EXISTING_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Link Existing Project Libraries"`
  `public static final String`
  `LINK_SEARCH_FOLDER_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Project Library Search Folder"`
  `public static final String`
  `LOAD_LIBRARY_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Load Libraries From Disk"`
  `public static final String`
  `LOAD_ONLY_LIBRARIES_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Only Load Libraries"`
  `public static final String`
  `MIRROR_LAYOUT_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Mirror Library Disk Layout"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.AbstractOrdinalSupportLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ORDINAL_LOOKUP_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Perform Library Ordinal Lookup"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.AbstractProgramLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ANCHOR_LABELS_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Anchor Processor Defined Labels"`
  `public static final String`
  `APPLY_LABELS_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Apply Processor Defined Labels"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.BinaryLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `BINARY_NAME`
  `"Raw Binary"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_NAME_BASE_ADDR`
  `"Base Address"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_NAME_BLOCK_NAME`
  `"Block Name"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_NAME_FILE_OFFSET`
  `"File Offset"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_NAME_IS_OVERLAY`
  `"Overlay"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_NAME_LEN`
  `"Length"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.CoffLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `COFF_NAME`
  `"Common Object File Format (COFF)"`
  `public static final String`
  `FAKE_LINK_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Attempt to link sections located at 0x0"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.DbgLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DBG_NAME`
  `"Debug Symbols (DBG)"`
  `public static final String`
  `SHOW_LINE_NUMBERS_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Show Debug Line Number Comments"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.DecompileDebugXmlLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DECOMPILER_DEBUG_SRC_NAME`
  `"Decompiler Debug XML"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.DefLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_NAME`
  `"Module Definition (DEF)"`
  `public static final String`
  `NO_MAGIC`
  `"0"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.DyldCacheLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DYLD_CACHE_NAME`
  `"DYLD Cache"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.ElfLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ELF_ENTRY_FUNCTION_NAME`
  `"entry"`
  `public static final String`
  `ELF_FILE_TYPE_PROPERTY`
  `"ELF File Type"`
  `public static final String`
  `ELF_NAME`
  `"Executable and Linking Format (ELF)"`
  `public static final String`
  `ELF_ORIGINAL_IMAGE_BASE_PROPERTY`
  `"ELF Original Image Base"`
  `public static final String`
  `ELF_PRELINKED_PROPERTY`
  `"ELF Prelinked"`
  `public static final String`
  `ELF_SOURCE_FILE_PROPERTY_PREFIX`
  `"ELF Source File ["`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.ElfLoaderOptionsFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `APPLY_UNDEFINED_SYMBOL_DATA_NAME`
  `"Apply Undefined Symbol Data"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISCARDABLE_SEGMENT_SIZE_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Max Zero-Segment Discard Size"`
  `public static final String`
  `IMAGE_BASE_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Image Base"`
  `public static final String`
  `IMAGE_DATA_IMAGE_BASE_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Data Image Base"`
  `public static final long`
  `IMAGE16_BASE_DEFAULT`
  `4096L`
  `public static final long`
  `IMAGE32_BASE_DEFAULT`
  `65536L`
  `public static final long`
  `IMAGE64_BASE_DEFAULT`
  `1048576L`
  `public static final String`
  `INCLUDE_OTHER_BLOCKS`
  `"Import Non-Loaded Data"`
  `public static final String`
  `PERFORM_RELOCATIONS_NAME`
  `"Perform Symbol Relocations"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.GzfLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `GZF_NAME`
  `"GZF Input Format"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.IntelHexLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `INTEL_HEX_NAME`
  `"Intel Hex"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.IntelHexRecord
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DATA_RECORD_TYPE`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `END_OF_FILE_RECORD_TYPE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `EXTENDED_LINEAR_ADDRESS_RECORD_TYPE`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `EXTENDED_SEGMENT_ADDRESS_RECORD_TYPE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_RECORD_LENGTH`
  `255`
  `public static final int`
  `START_LINEAR_ADDRESS_RECORD_TYPE`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `START_SEGMENT_ADDRESS_RECORD`
  `3`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.Loader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `COMMAND_LINE_ARG_PREFIX`
  `"-loader"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTIONS_PROJECT_SAVE_STATE_KEY`
  `"LOADER_OPTIONS"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.MachoLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `MACH_O_NAME`
  `"Mac OS X Mach-O"`
  `public static final String`
  `REEXPORT_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Perform Reexports"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.MachoProgramBuilder
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `HEADER_SYMBOL`
  `"MACH_HEADER"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.MapLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `MAP_NAME`
  `"Program Mapfile (MAP)"`
  `public static final String`
  `NO_MAGIC`
  `"0"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.MotorolaHexLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `MOTOROLA_HEX_NAME`
  `"Motorola Hex"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.MSCoffLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `MSCOFF_NAME`
  `"MS Common Object File Format (COFF)"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.MzLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `MZ_NAME`
  `"Old-style DOS Executable (MZ)"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.NeLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NE_NAME`
  `"New Executable (NE)"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.Omf51Loader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `MIN_BYTE_LENGTH`
  `11L`
  `public static final String`
  `OMF51_NAME`
  `"Object Module Format (OMF-51)"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.OmfLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `IMAGE_BASE`
  `8192L`
  `public static final long`
  `MAX_UNINITIALIZED_FILL`
  `8192L`
  `public static final long`
  `MIN_BYTE_LENGTH`
  `11L`
  `public static final String`
  `OMF_NAME`
  `"Relocatable Object Module Format (OMF)"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.PefLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PEF_NAME`
  `"Preferred Executable Format (PEF)"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.PeLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `HEADERS`
  `"Headers"`
  `public static final String`
  `PARSE_CLI_HEADERS_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Parse CLI headers (if present)"`
  `public static final String`
  `PE_NAME`
  `"Portable Executable (PE)"`
  `public static final String`
  `SHOW_LINE_NUMBERS_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Show Debug Line Number Comments"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.SomLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SOM_NAME`
  `"System Object Model (SOM)"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.UnixAoutLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `OPTION_NAME_BASE_ADDR`
  `"Base Address"`
  `public static final String`
  `UNIX_AOUT_NAME`
  `"UNIX A.out"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.UnixAoutProgramLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `dot_bss`
  `".bss"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_data`
  `".data"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_rel_data`
  `".rel.data"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_rel_text`
  `".rel.text"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_strtab`
  `".strtab"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_symtab`
  `".symtab"`
  `public static final String`
  `dot_text`
  `".text"`
- ghidra.app.util.opinion.XmlLoader
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XML_SRC_NAME`
  `"XML Input Format"`

- ghidra.app.util.template.TemplateSimplifier
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_TEMPLATE_LENGTH_DESCRIPTION`
  `"Maximum number of characters to display in a template before truncating the name in the middle."`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_TEMPLATE_LENGTH_OPTION`
  `"Templates.Max Template Length"`
  `public static final String`
  `MIN_TEMPLATE_LENGTH_DESCRIPTION`
  `"Minumum size of template to be simplified"`
  `public static final String`
  `MIN_TEMPLATE_LENGTH_OPTION`
  `"Templates.Min Template Length"`
  `public static final String`
  `SIMPLIFY_TEMPLATES_OPTION`
  `"Templates.Simplify Templated Names"`
  `public static final String`
  `SIMPLY_TEMPLATES_DESCRIPTION`
  `"Determines whether to diplay templated names in a simplified form."`
  `public static final String`
  `SUB_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Templates"`
  `public static final String`
  `TEMPLATE_NESTING_DEPTH_DESCRIPTION`
  `"Maximum template depth to display when simplify templated names."`
  `public static final String`
  `TEMPLATE_NESTING_DEPTH_OPTION`
  `"Templates.Max Template Depth"`

- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.AddressFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ADDRESS_DISPLAY_OPTIONS_NAME`
  `"Address Field.Address Display Options"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISPLAY_BLOCK_NAME`
  `"Address Field.Display Block Name"`
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Address"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.Annotation
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ESCAPABLE_CHARS`
  `"{}\"\\"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.ArrayValuesFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Array Values"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.AssignedVariableFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Var Assign"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.BytesFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `BYTE_GROUP_SIZE_MSG`
  `"Bytes Field.Byte Group Size"`
  `public static final String`
  `DELIMITER_MSG`
  `"Bytes Field.Delimiter"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISPLAY_STRUCTURE_ALIGNMENT_BYTES_MSG`
  `"Bytes Field.Display Structure Alignment Bytes"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISPLAY_UCASE_MSG`
  `"Bytes Field.Display in Upper Case"`
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Bytes"`
  `public static final String`
  `GROUP_TITLE`
  `"Bytes Field"`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_DISPLAY_LINES_MSG`
  `"Bytes Field.Maximum Lines To Display"`
  `public static final String`
  `REVERSE_INSTRUCTION_BYTE_ORDERING`
  `"Bytes Field.Reverse Instruction Byte Ordering"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.EolCommentFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ENABLE_PREPEND_REF_ADDRESS_KEY`
  `"EOL Comments Field.Prepend Address to References"`
  `public static final String`
  `ENABLE_SHOW_SEMICOLON_KEY`
  `"EOL Comments Field.Prepend Semicolon"`
  `public static final String`
  `ENABLE_WORD_WRAP_KEY`
  `"EOL Comments Field.Enable Word Wrapping"`
  `public static final String`
  `EXTRA_COMMENT_KEY`
  `"EOL Comments Field.Auto Comments"`
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"EOL Comment"`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_DISPLAY_LINES_KEY`
  `"EOL Comments Field.Maximum Lines"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.FieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `BASE_LISTING_FONT_ID`
  `"font.listing.base"`
  `public static final String`
  `FONT_OPTION_NAME`
  `"BASE FONT"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.FieldNameFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ARRAY_INDEX_FORMAT_NAME`
  `"Array Options.Array Index Format"`
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Field Name"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.FunctionCallFixupFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Function Call-Fixup"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.FunctionPurgeFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Function Purge"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.FunctionRepeatableCommentFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Function Repeatable Comment"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.FunctionSignatureFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DISPLAY_NAMESPACE`
  `"Function Signature Field.Display Namespace"`
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Function Signature"`
  `public static final String`
  `GROUP_TITLE`
  `"Function Signature Field"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.FunctionSignatureSourceFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Signature Source"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.FunctionTagFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Function Tags"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.InstructionMaskValueFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Instr Mask/Value"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.LabelFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DISPLAY_FUNCTION_LABEL`
  `"Labels Field.Display Function Label"`
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Label"`
  `public static final String`
  `GROUP_TITLE`
  `"Labels Field"`
  `public static final String`
  `OFFCUT_STYLE`
  `"XRef Offcut Style"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.MnemonicFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Mnemonic"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.OpenCloseFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"+"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.OperandFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Operands"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.OptionsBasedDataTypeDisplayOptions
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DISPLAY_ABBREVIATED_DEFAULT_LABELS`
  `"Operands Field.Display Abbreviated Default Label Names"`
  `public static final String`
  `MAXIMUM_DEFAULT_LABEL_LENGTH`
  `"Operands Field.Maximum Length of String in Default Labels"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.ParallelInstructionFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Parallel ||"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.PlateFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ENABLE_WORD_WRAP_MSG`
  `"Plate Comments Field.Enable Word Wrapping"`
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Plate Comment"`
  `public static final String`
  `FUNCTION_PLATE_COMMENT`
  `"FUNCTION"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.PostCommentFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ENABLE_ALWAYS_SHOW_AUTOMATIC_MSG`
  `"Post-comments Field.Always Show the Automatic Comment"`
  `public static final String`
  `ENABLE_WORD_WRAP_MSG`
  `"Post-comments Field.Enable Word Wrapping"`
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Post-Comment"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.PreCommentFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ENABLE_ALWAYS_SHOW_AUTOMATIC_MSG`
  `"Pre-comments Field.Always Show the Automatic Comment"`
  `public static final String`
  `ENABLE_WORD_WRAP_MSG`
  `"Pre-comments Field.Enable Word Wrapping"`
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Pre-Comment"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.RegisterFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DISPLAY_DEFAULT_REGISTER_VALUES_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Register Field.Display Default Register Values"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISPLAY_HIDDEN_REGISTERS_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Register Field.Display Hidden Registers"`
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Register"`
  `public static final String`
  `REGISTER_GROUP_NAME`
  `"Register Field"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.SeparatorFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Separator"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.SpaceFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Space"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.SpacerFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Spacer"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.ThunkedFunctionFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Thunked-Function"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.VariableCommentFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Variable Comment"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.VariableLocFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Variable Location"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.VariableNameFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Variable Name"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.VariablesOpenCloseFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"+"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.VariableTypeFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Variable Type"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.VariableXRefFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Variable XRef"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.XRefFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"XRef"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.field.XRefHeaderFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XREF_FIELD_NAME`
  `"XRef Header"`

- ghidra.app.util.viewer.format.FieldFormatModel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ARRAY`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `DIVIDER`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `FUNCTION`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `FUNCTION_VARS`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `INSTRUCTION_OR_DATA`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `OPEN_DATA`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `PLATE`
  `1`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.format.FormatManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ARRAY_DISPLAY_DESCRIPTION`
  `"Adjusts the Array Field display"`
  `public static final String`
  `ARRAY_DISPLAY_OPTIONS`
  `"Array Options.Array Display Options"`
  `public static final String`
  `ARRAY_OPTIONS_GROUP`
  `"Array Options"`
  `public static final String`
  `HIGHLIGHT_ALT_COLOR_NAME`
  `"Cursor Text Highlight.Alternate Highlight Color"`
  `public static final String`
  `HIGHLIGHT_COLOR_NAME`
  `"Cursor Text Highlight.Highlight Color"`

- ghidra.app.util.viewer.listingpanel.ListingModel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DISPLAY_EXTERNAL_FUNCTION_POINTER_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Function Pointers.Display External Function Pointer Header"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISPLAY_NONEXTERNAL_FUNCTION_POINTER_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Function Pointers.Display Non-External Function Pointer Header"`
  `public static final String`
  `FUNCTION_POINTER_OPTION_GROUP_NAME`
  `"Function Pointers"`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.listingpanel.ListingPanel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_DIVIDER_LOCATION`
  `70`
- ghidra.app.util.viewer.listingpanel.PropertyBasedBackgroundColorModel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `COLOR_PROPERTY_NAME`
  `"LISTING_COLOR"`

- ghidra.app.util.viewer.options.ListingDisplayOptionsEditor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_FONT_ID`
  `"font.listing.base"`

- ghidra.app.util.xml.XmlProgramOptions
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `ADD_2_PROG`
  `2147483648L`
  `public static final long`
  `OPT_CODE`
  `4L`
  `public static final long`
  `OPT_COMMENTS`
  `64L`
  `public static final long`
  `OPT_DATA`
  `8L`
  `public static final long`
  `OPT_EMPTY_TREE_NODES`
  `512L`
  `public static final long`
  `OPT_EQUATES`
  `32L`
  `public static final long`
  `OPT_FUNCTIONS`
  `2048L`
  `public static final long`
  `OPT_MEMORY_BLOCKS`
  `1L`
  `public static final long`
  `OPT_MEMORY_CONTENTS`
  `2L`
  `public static final long`
  `OPT_PROPERTIES`
  `128L`
  `public static final long`
  `OPT_REFERENCES`
  `1024L`
  `public static final long`
  `OPT_SYMBOLS`
  `16L`
  `public static final long`
  `OPT_TREES`
  `256L`
  `public static final long`
  `OVERWRITE_REFS`
  `1073741824L`
  `public static final long`
  `OVERWRITE_SYMBOLS`
  `536870912L`

## ghidra.base.*

- ghidra.base.graph.CircleWithLabelVertexShapeProvider
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `GAP`
  `2`
  `protected static final int`
  `MAX_NAME_LENGTH`
  `30`
  `protected static final int`
  `VERTEX_SHAPE_SIZE`
  `50`

## ghidra.debug.*

- ghidra.debug.api.breakpoint.LogicalBreakpoint
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DISABLED_BOOKMARK_TYPE`
  `"BreakpointDisabled"`
  `public static final String`
  `ENABLED_BOOKMARK_TYPE`
  `"BreakpointEnabled"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME_MARKER_DISABLED`
  `"Disabled Breakpoint"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME_MARKER_ENABLED`
  `"Enabled Breakpoint"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME_MARKER_INCON_DIS`
  `"Inconsistent Disabled Breakpoint"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME_MARKER_INCON_EN`
  `"Inconsistent Enabled Breakpoint"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME_MARKER_INCON_MIX`
  `"Inconsistent Mixed Breakpoint"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME_MARKER_INEFF_DIS`
  `"Ineffective Disabled Breakpoint"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME_MARKER_INEFF_EN`
  `"Ineffective Enabled Breakpoint"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME_MARKER_INEFF_MIX`
  `"Ineffective Mixed Breakpoint"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME_MARKER_MIXED`
  `"Mixed Breakpoint"`

- ghidra.debug.api.target.Target
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `TIMEOUT_MILLIS`
  `10000L`

## ghidra.docking.*

- ghidra.docking.settings.FormatSettingsDefinition
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BINARY`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `CHAR`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DECIMAL`
  `1`
  `protected static final String`
  `FORMAT`
  `"format"`
  `public static final int`
  `HEX`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `OCTAL`
  `3`
- ghidra.docking.settings.IntegerSignednessFormattingModeSettingsDefinition
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `SIGN_FORMAT`
  `"signedness-mode"`

## ghidra.features.*

- ghidra.features.base.codecompare.listing.ListingCodeComparisonOptions
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `HELP_TOPIC`
  `"FunctionComparison"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTIONS_CATEGORY_NAME`
  `"Listing Code Comparison"`
- ghidra.features.base.codecompare.listing.ListingCodeComparisonView
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Listing View"`

- ghidra.features.base.codecompare.panel.CodeComparisonView
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `HELP_TOPIC`
  `"FunctionComparison"`

- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.BSimSearchPlugin
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `HELP_TOPIC`
  `"BSimSearchPlugin"`

- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.filters.ArchitectureBSimFilterType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XML_VALUE`
  `"archequals"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.filters.BlankBSimFilterType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XML_VALUE`
  `"blank"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.filters.BSimValueEditor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FILTER_DELIMETER`
  `","`
- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.filters.CompilerBSimFilterType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XML_VALUE`
  `"compequals"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.filters.DateEarlierBSimFilterType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XML_VALUE`
  `"dateearlier"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.filters.DateLaterBSimFilterType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XML_VALUE`
  `"datelater"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.filters.ExecutableCategoryBSimFilterType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XML_VALUE`
  `"execatmatches"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.filters.ExecutableNameBSimFilterType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XML_VALUE`
  `"nameequals"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.filters.FunctionTagBSimFilterType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XML_VALUE`
  `"functiontag"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.filters.HasNamedChildBSimFilterType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XML_VALUE`
  `"namedchild"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.filters.Md5BSimFilterType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `md5Regex`
  `"[a-fA-F0-9]{32}"`
  `public static final String`
  `XML_VALUE`
  `"md5equals"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.filters.NotArchitectureBSimFilterType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XML_VALUE`
  `"archnotequal"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.filters.NotCompilerBSimFilterType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XML_VALUE`
  `"compnotequal"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.filters.NotExecutableCategoryBSimFilterType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XML_VALUE`
  `"execatnomatch"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.filters.NotExecutableNameBSimFilterType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XML_VALUE`
  `"namenotequal"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.filters.NotMd5BSimFilterType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XML_VALUE`
  `"md5notequal"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.filters.PathStartsBSimFilterType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XML_VALUE`
  `"pathstarts"`

- ghidra.features.bsim.gui.search.dialog.CreateBsimServerInfoDialog
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `FILE_DB_EXT`
  `".mv.db"`

- ghidra.features.bsim.query.BSimControlLaunchable
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_OPTION`
  `"--auth"`
  `public static final String`
  `CAFILE_OPTION`
  `"--cafile"`
  `public static final String`
  `CERT_OPTION`
  `"--cert"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMMAND_ADDUSER`
  `"adduser"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMMAND_CHANGE_PRIVILEGE`
  `"changeprivilege"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMMAND_CHANGEAUTH`
  `"changeauth"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMMAND_DROPUSER`
  `"dropuser"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMMAND_RESET_PASSWORD`
  `"resetpassword"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMMAND_START`
  `"start"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMMAND_STATUS`
  `"status"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMMAND_STOP`
  `"stop"`
  `public static final String`
  `DN_OPTION`
  `"--dn"`
  `public static final String`
  `FORCE_OPTION`
  `"--force"`
  `public static final String`
  `NO_LOCAL_AUTH_OPTION`
  `"--noLocalAuth"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_OPTION`
  `"--port"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_OPTION`
  `"--user"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.query.BsimPluginPackage
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"BSim"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.query.BSimServerInfo
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_ELASTIC_PORT`
  `9200`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_POSTGRES_PORT`
  `5432`
  `public static final String`
  `H2_FILE_EXTENSION`
  `".mv.db"`

- ghidra.features.bsim.query.client.AbstractSQLFunctionDatabase<VF>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `JAVA_TIME_FORMAT`
  `"yyyy-MM-dd HH:mm:ss.SSSZ"`
  `public static final String`
  `SQL_TIME_FORMAT`
  `"YYYY-MM-DD HH24:MI:SS.MSz"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.query.client.PostgresFunctionDatabase
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `LAYOUT_VERSION`
  `6`

- ghidra.features.bsim.query.client.tables.ExeTable
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TABLE_NAME`
  `"exetable"`

- ghidra.features.bsim.query.description.DescriptionManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `LAYOUT_VERSION`
  `5`
- ghidra.features.bsim.query.description.ExecutableRecord
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALREADY_STORED`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CATEGORIES_SET`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `LIBRARY`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `METADATA_ARCH`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `METADATA_COMP`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `METADATA_DATE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `METADATA_LIBR`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `METADATA_NAME`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `METADATA_PATH`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `METADATA_REPO`
  `16`

- ghidra.features.bsim.query.elastic.ElasticConnection
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DELETE`
  `"DELETE"`
  `public static final String`
  `GET`
  `"GET"`
  `public static final String`
  `POST`
  `"POST"`
  `public static final String`
  `PUT`
  `"PUT"`
- ghidra.features.bsim.query.elastic.ElasticDatabase
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `LAYOUT_VERSION`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_FUNCTION_BULK`
  `200`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_FUNCTION_WINDOW`
  `500`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_FUNCTIONUPDATE_WINDOW`
  `500`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_VECTOR_BULK`
  `200`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_VECTOR_OVERALL`
  `9000`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_VECTORCOUNT_WINDOW`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_VECTORDELETE_WINDOW`
  `100`
- ghidra.features.bsim.query.elastic.ElasticUtilities
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `IDF_CONFIG`
  `"idf_config"`
  `public static final String`
  `K_SETTING`
  `"k_setting"`
  `public static final String`
  `L_SETTING`
  `"l_setting"`
  `public static final String`
  `LSH_WEIGHTS`
  `"lsh_weights"`

- ghidra.features.bsim.query.facade.SFOverviewInfo
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_QUERIES_PER_STAGE`
  `10`
- ghidra.features.bsim.query.facade.SFQueryInfo
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_QUERIES_PER_STAGE`
  `10`

- ghidra.features.bsim.query.file.H2FileFunctionDatabase
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `LAYOUT_VERSION`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `OVERVIEW_FUNCS_PER_STAGE`
  `1024`
  `public static final int`
  `QUERY_FUNCS_PER_STAGE`
  `256`
- ghidra.features.bsim.query.file.H2VectorTable
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TABLE_NAME`
  `"h2_vectable"`

- ghidra.features.bsim.query.protocol.QueryNearest
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_MAX_MATCHES`
  `100`
  `public static final double`
  `DEFAULT_SIGNIFICANCE_THRESHOLD`
  `0.0`
  `public static final double`
  `DEFAULT_SIMILARITY_THRESHOLD`
  `0.7`
- ghidra.features.bsim.query.protocol.QueryVectorMatch
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_MAX_FUNCTIONS`
  `200`

## ghidra.formats.*

- ghidra.formats.gfilesystem.FileCache
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_INMEM_FILESIZE`
  `2097152`
  `public static final int`
  `MD5_HEXSTR_LEN`
  `32`
- ghidra.formats.gfilesystem.FSRL
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FSRL_OPTION_NAME`
  `"FSRL"`
  `public static final String`
  `PARAM_MD5`
  `"MD5"`
- ghidra.formats.gfilesystem.FSUtilities
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SEPARATOR`
  `"/"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEPARATOR_CHARS`
  `"/\\:"`
- ghidra.formats.gfilesystem.LocalFileSystem
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FSTYPE`
  `"file"`

- ghidra.formats.gfilesystem.annotations.FileSystemInfo
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `PRIORITY_DEFAULT`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `PRIORITY_HIGH`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `PRIORITY_LOW`
  `-10`
  `public static final int`
  `PRIORITY_LOWEST`
  `-2147483648`

- ghidra.formats.gfilesystem.crypto.CmdLinePasswordProvider
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CMDLINE_PASSWORD_PROVIDER_PROPERTY_NAME`
  `"filesystem.passwords"`

- ghidra.formats.gfilesystem.factory.GFileSystemProbeBytesOnly
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_BYTESREQUIRED`
  `65536`

## ghidra.framework.*

- ghidra.framework.ApplicationProperties
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `APPLICATION_GRADLE_MAX_PROPERTY`
  `"application.gradle.max"`
  `public static final String`
  `APPLICATION_GRADLE_MIN_PROPERTY`
  `"application.gradle.min"`
  `public static final String`
  `APPLICATION_JAVA_COMPILER_PROPERTY`
  `"application.java.compiler"`
  `public static final String`
  `APPLICATION_JAVA_MAX_PROPERTY`
  `"application.java.max"`
  `public static final String`
  `APPLICATION_JAVA_MIN_PROPERTY`
  `"application.java.min"`
  `public static final String`
  `APPLICATION_LAYOUT_VERSION_PROPERTY`
  `"application.layout.version"`
  `public static final String`
  `APPLICATION_NAME_PROPERTY`
  `"application.name"`
  `public static final String`
  `APPLICATION_PYTHON_SUPPORTED_PROPERTY`
  `"application.python.supported"`
  `public static final String`
  `APPLICATION_VERSION_PROPERTY`
  `"application.version"`
  `public static final String`
  `BUILD_DATE_PROPERTY`
  `"application.build.date"`
  `public static final String`
  `BUILD_DATE_SHORT_PROPERTY`
  `"application.build.date.short"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROPERTY_FILE`
  `"application.properties"`
  `public static final String`
  `RELEASE_MARKING_PROPERTY`
  `"application.release.marking"`
  `public static final String`
  `RELEASE_NAME_PROPERTY`
  `"application.release.name"`
  `public static final String`
  `RELEASE_SOURCE_PROPERTY`
  `"application.release.source"`
  `public static final String`
  `REVISION_PROPERTY_PREFIX`
  `"application.revision."`
  `public static final String`
  `TEST_RELEASE_PROPERTY`
  `"application.test.release"`
- ghidra.framework.GenericRunInfo
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TEST_DIRECTORY_SUFFIX`
  `"-Test"`
- ghidra.framework.LoggingInitialization
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `LOG4J2_CONFIGURATION_PROPERTY`
  `"log4j.configurationFile"`
- ghidra.framework.ToolUtils
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TOOL_EXTENSION`
  `".tool"`

- ghidra.framework.data.ContentHandler<T>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `MISSING_CONTENT`
  `"Missing-File"`
  `public static final String`
  `UNKNOWN_CONTENT`
  `"Unknown-File"`
- ghidra.framework.data.DefaultProjectData
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `INDEXED_DATA_FOLDER_NAME`
  `"idata"`
  `public static final String`
  `MANGLED_DATA_FOLDER_NAME`
  `"data"`
  `public static final String`
  `OWNER`
  `"OWNER"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_NUMBER`
  `"PORT_NUMBER"`
  `public static final String`
  `REPOSITORY_NAME`
  `"REPOSITORY_NAME"`
  `public static final String`
  `SERVER_NAME`
  `"SERVER"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_FOLDER_NAME`
  `"user"`
  `public static final String`
  `VERSIONED_FOLDER_NAME`
  `"versioned"`
- ghidra.framework.data.DomainObjectAdapter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `DEFAULT_NAME`
  `"untitled"`
- ghidra.framework.data.DomainObjectAdapterDB
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `NUM_UNDOS`
  `50`
- ghidra.framework.data.FolderLinkContentHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FOLDER_LINK_CONTENT_TYPE`
  `"FolderLink"`
- ghidra.framework.data.LinkHandler<T>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `URL_METADATA_KEY`
  `"link.url"`

- ghidra.framework.main.AbstractDataTreeDialog
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `HEIGHT`
  `500`
  `protected static final int`
  `WIDTH`
  `350`
- ghidra.framework.main.FrontEndTool
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `AUTOMATICALLY_SAVE_TOOLS`
  `"Automatically Save Tools"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_TOOL_LAUNCH_MODE`
  `"Default Tool Launch Mode"`
- ghidra.framework.main.ProjectInfoDialog
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CHANGE`
  `"Change Shared Project Info..."`
- ghidra.framework.main.UserAccessTableModel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ADMIN_COL`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `READ_ONLY_COL`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `READ_WRITE_COL`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `USERS_COL`
  `0`
- ghidra.framework.main.UtilityPluginPackage
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Utility"`

- ghidra.framework.main.datatree.CheckoutDialog
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CANCELED`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `OK`
  `0`
- ghidra.framework.main.datatree.UndoActionDialog
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CANCEL`
  `1`
- ghidra.framework.main.datatree.VersionControlDialog
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `APPLY_TO_ALL`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CANCEL`
  `2`

- ghidra.framework.main.logviewer.model.ChunkModel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public final int`
  `MAX_VISIBLE_CHUNKS`
  `3`
  `public final int`
  `NUM_LINES`
  `250`

- ghidra.framework.main.logviewer.ui.FVTableModel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DATE_COL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `LEVEL_COL`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `MESSAGE_COL`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `TIME_COL`
  `1`

- ghidra.framework.main.projectdata.actions.VersionControlAction
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `GROUP`
  `"Repository"`

- ghidra.framework.model.DomainFile
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_VERSION`
  `-1`
  `public static final String`
  `READ_ONLY_PROPERTY`
  `"READ_ONLY"`
- ghidra.framework.model.DomainFolder
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `COPY_SUFFIX`
  `".copy"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEPARATOR`
  `"/"`
- ghidra.framework.model.ProjectLocator
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PROJECT_DIR_SUFFIX`
  `".rep"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROJECT_FILE_SUFFIX`
  `".gpr"`
- ghidra.framework.model.ProjectManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `APPLICATION_TOOL_EXTENSION`
  `".tcd"`
  `public static final String`
  `APPLICATION_TOOLS_DIR_NAME`
  `"tools"`
- ghidra.framework.model.ToolManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_WORKSPACE_NAME`
  `"Workspace"`
  `public static final String`
  `WORKSPACE_NAME_PROPERTY`
  `"WorkspaceName"`
- ghidra.framework.model.ToolServices
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_TOOLNAME`
  `"DefaultTool"`
- ghidra.framework.model.ToolTemplate
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TOOL_INSTANCE_NAME_XML_NAME`
  `"INSTANCE_NAME"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOL_NAME_XML_NAME`
  `"TOOL_NAME"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOL_XML_NAME`
  `"TOOL"`

- ghidra.framework.options.CustomOption
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CUSTOM_OPTION_CLASS_NAME_KEY`
  `"CUSTOM_OPTION_CLASS"`
- ghidra.framework.options.GProperties
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"NAME"`
  `protected static final String`
  `TYPE`
  `"TYPE"`
- ghidra.framework.options.Option
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `UNREGISTERED_OPTION`
  `"Unregistered Option"`
- ghidra.framework.options.Options
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final char`
  `DELIMITER`
  `'.'`
- ghidra.framework.options.PreferenceState
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PREFERENCE_STATE_NAME`
  `"PREFERENCE_STATE"`
- ghidra.framework.options.ToolOptions
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XML_ELEMENT_NAME`
  `"CATEGORY"`

- ghidra.framework.plugintool.PluginEvent
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `EXTERNAL_SOURCE_NAME`
  `"External Tool"`
- ghidra.framework.plugintool.PluginTool
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DESCRIPTION_PROPERTY_NAME`
  `"Description"`
  `public static final String`
  `ICON_PROPERTY_NAME`
  `"Icon"`
  `public static final String`
  `PLUGIN_COUNT_PROPERTY_NAME`
  `"PluginCount"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOOL_NAME_PROPERTY`
  `"ToolName"`

- ghidra.framework.plugintool.dialog.AbstractDetailsPanel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `FONT_DEFAULT`
  `"font.panel.details"`
  `protected static final String`
  `FONT_MONOSPACED`
  `"font.panel.details.monospaced"`
  `protected static final int`
  `LEFT_COLUMN_WIDTH`
  `150`
  `protected static final int`
  `RIGHT_MARGIN`
  `30`

- ghidra.framework.plugintool.util.PluginPackage
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CORE_PRIORITY`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `DEVELOPER_PRIORITY`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `EXAMPLES_PRIORITY`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `EXPERIMENTAL_PRIORITY`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `FEATURE_PRIORITY`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `MISCELLANIOUS_PRIORITY`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `UTILITY_PRIORITY`
  `0`

- ghidra.framework.preferences.Preferences
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `APPLICATION_PREFERENCES_FILENAME`
  `"preferences"`
  `public static final String`
  `LAST_EXPORT_DIRECTORY`
  `"LastExportDirectory"`
  `public static final String`
  `LAST_IMPORT_FILE`
  `"LastImportFile"`
  `public static final String`
  `LAST_NEW_PROJECT_DIRECTORY`
  `"LastNewProjectDirectory"`
  `public static final String`
  `LAST_OPENED_ARCHIVE_DIRECTORY`
  `"LastOpenedArchiveDirectory"`
  `public static final String`
  `LAST_PATH_DIRECTORY`
  `"LastPathDirectory"`
  `public static final String`
  `LAST_TOOL_EXPORT_DIRECTORY`
  `"LastToolExportDirectory"`
  `public static final String`
  `LAST_TOOL_IMPORT_DIRECTORY`
  `"LastToolImportDirectory"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROJECT_DIRECTORY`
  `"ProjectDirectory"`

- ghidra.framework.protocol.ghidra.GhidraURL
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `MARKER_FILE_EXTENSION`
  `".gpr"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROJECT_DIRECTORY_EXTENSION`
  `".rep"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROTOCOL`
  `"ghidra"`
- ghidra.framework.protocol.ghidra.GhidraURLConnection
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `GHIDRA_WRAPPED_CONTENT`
  `"GhidraWrappedContent"`
  `public static final String`
  `REPOSITORY_SERVER_CONTENT`
  `"RepositoryServer"`

- ghidra.framework.remote.AnonymousCallback
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `serialVersionUID`
  `1L`
- ghidra.framework.remote.GhidraPrincipal
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `serialVersionUID`
  `1L`
- ghidra.framework.remote.GhidraServerHandle
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `BIND_NAME`
  `"GhidraServer9.0"`
  `public static final String`
  `BIND_NAME_PREFIX`
  `"GhidraServer"`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_PORT`
  `13100`
  `public static final int`
  `INTERFACE_VERSION`
  `12`
  `public static final String`
  `MIN_GHIDRA_VERSION`
  `"9.0"`
  `public static final int`
  `MINIMUM_INTERFACE_VERSION`
  `11`
- ghidra.framework.remote.RepositoryChangeEvent
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `REP_FOLDER_CREATED`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `REP_FOLDER_DELETED`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `REP_FOLDER_MOVED`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `REP_FOLDER_RENAMED`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `REP_ITEM_CHANGED`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `REP_ITEM_CREATED`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `REP_ITEM_DELETED`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `REP_ITEM_MOVED`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `REP_ITEM_RENAMED`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `REP_NULL_EVENT`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `REP_OPEN_HANDLE_COUNT`
  `9`
  `public static final long`
  `serialVersionUID`
  `1L`
- ghidra.framework.remote.RepositoryItem
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DATABASE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `FILE`
  `1`
  `public static final long`
  `serialVersionUID`
  `2L`
  `public static final int`
  `TEXT_DATA_FILE`
  `3`
- ghidra.framework.remote.SignatureCallback
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `serialVersionUID`
  `1L`
- ghidra.framework.remote.SSHSignatureCallback
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `serialVersionUID`
  `1L`
- ghidra.framework.remote.User
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ADMIN`
  `2`
  `public static final String`
  `ANONYMOUS_USERNAME`
  `"-anonymous-"`
  `public static final int`
  `READ_ONLY`
  `0`
  `public static final long`
  `serialVersionUID`
  `2L`
  `public static final int`
  `WRITE`
  `1`

- ghidra.framework.store.CheckoutType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `serialVersionUID`
  `1L`
- ghidra.framework.store.FileSystem
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final char`
  `SEPARATOR_CHAR`
  `'/'`
- ghidra.framework.store.FolderItem
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DATABASE_FILE_TYPE`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `DATAFILE_FILE_TYPE`
  `1`
  `public static final long`
  `DEFAULT_CHECKOUT_ID`
  `-1L`
  `public static final int`
  `LATEST_VERSION`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `LINK_FILE_TYPE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `UNKNOWN_FILE_TYPE`
  `-1`
- ghidra.framework.store.ItemCheckoutStatus
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `serialVersionUID`
  `1L`
- ghidra.framework.store.UnknownFolderItem
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `UNKNOWN_CONTENT_TYPE`
  `"Unknown-File"`
- ghidra.framework.store.Version
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `serialVersionUID`
  `1L`

- ghidra.framework.store.db.PackedDatabase
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `READ_ONLY_DIRECTORY_LOCK_FILE`
  `".dbDirLock"`
- ghidra.framework.store.db.VersionedDatabase
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `DEFAULT_CHECKOUT_ID`
  `-1L`
  `public final int`
  `LATEST_VERSION`
  `-1`

- ghidra.framework.store.local.IndexedLocalFileSystem
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `INDEX_ITEM_INDENT`
  `" "`
  `protected static final String`
  `INDEX_ITEM_SEPARATOR`
  `":"`
  `public static final int`
  `LATEST_INDEX_VERSION`
  `1`
- ghidra.framework.store.local.IndexedPropertyFile
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `NAME_PROPERTY`
  `"NAME"`
  `protected static final String`
  `PARENT_PATH_PROPERTY`
  `"PARENT"`
- ghidra.framework.store.local.IndexedV1LocalFileSystem
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `INDEX_VERSION`
  `1`
- ghidra.framework.store.local.LocalFileSystem
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final char`
  `HIDDEN_DIR_PREFIX_CHAR`
  `'~'`
  `public static final String`
  `HIDDEN_ITEM_PREFIX`
  `".ghidra."`
- ghidra.framework.store.local.MangledLocalFileSystem
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_NAME_LENGTH`
  `60`

## ghidra.generic.*

- ghidra.generic.util.datastruct.SemisparseByteArray
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BLOCK_SIZE`
  `4096`

## ghidra.graph.*

- ghidra.graph.algo.JohnsonCircuitsAlgorithm<V,E>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `JAVA_STACK_DEPTH_LIMIT`
  `2700`
- ghidra.graph.algo.RecursiveFindPathsAlgorithm<V,E>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `JAVA_STACK_DEPTH_LIMIT`
  `2700`

- ghidra.graph.job.AbstractAnimatorJob
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `TOO_BIG_TO_ANIMATE`
  `125`
- ghidra.graph.job.AbstractGraphVisibilityTransitionJob<V,E>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `FAST_DURATION`
  `700`
  `protected static final int`
  `NORMAL_DURATION`
  `1500`

- ghidra.graph.viewer.GraphViewerUtils
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `EDGE_COLUMN_SPACING`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `EDGE_ROW_SPACING`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `EXTRA_LAYOUT_COLUMN_SPACING`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `EXTRA_LAYOUT_COLUMN_SPACING_CONDENSED`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `EXTRA_LAYOUT_ROW_SPACING`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `EXTRA_LAYOUT_ROW_SPACING_CONDENSED`
  `25`
  `public static final String`
  `GRAPH_BUILDER_THREAD_POOL_NAME`
  `"Graph Builder"`
  `public static final String`
  `GRAPH_DECORATOR_THREAD_POOL_NAME`
  `"Graph Decorator"`
  `public static final double`
  `INTERACTION_ZOOM_THRESHOLD`
  `0.2`
  `public static final double`
  `PAINT_ZOOM_THRESHOLD`
  `0.1`

- ghidra.graph.viewer.options.VisualGraphOptions
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `GRAPH_BACKGROUND_COLOR_DESCRPTION`
  `"The graph display background color"`
  `public static final String`
  `GRAPH_BACKGROUND_COLOR_KEY`
  `"Graph Background Color"`
  `public static final String`
  `SCROLL_WHEEL_PANS_KEY`
  `"Scroll Wheel Pans"`
  `public static final String`
  `SHOW_ANIMATION_DESCRIPTION`
  `"Signals to the Function Graph to use animated transitions for certain operations, like navigation."`
  `public static final String`
  `SHOW_ANIMATION_OPTIONS_KEY`
  `"Use Animation"`
  `public static final String`
  `USE_CONDENSED_LAYOUT_DESCRIPTION`
  `"Place vertices as close together as possible. For example, when true, the graph will use little spacing between vertices. Each layout will handle this option differently."`
  `public static final String`
  `USE_CONDENSED_LAYOUT_KEY`
  `"Use Condensed Layout"`
  `public static final String`
  `USE_MOUSE_RELATIVE_ZOOM_DESCRIPTION`
  `"When true the Function Graph will perform zoom operations relative to the mouse point."`
  `public static final String`
  `USE_MOUSE_RELATIVE_ZOOM_KEY`
  `"Use Mouse-relative Zoom"`
  `public static final String`
  `USE_STICKY_SELECTION_DESCRIPTION`
  `"When enabled Selecting code units in one vertex will not clear the selection in another. When disabled, every new selection clears the previous selection <b>unless the Control</b>key is pressed."`
  `public static final String`
  `USE_STICKY_SELECTION_KEY`
  `"Use Sticky Selection"`
  `public static final String`
  `VIEW_RESTORE_OPTIONS_DESCRIPTION`
  `"Dictates how the view of new graphs and already rendered graphs are zoomed and positioned. See the help for more details."`
  `public static final String`
  `VIEW_RESTORE_OPTIONS_KEY`
  `"View Settings"`

## ghidra.jython.*

- ghidra.jython.JythonCodeCompletionFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `COMPLETION_LABEL`
  `"Code Completion Colors"`
- ghidra.jython.JythonUtils
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `JYTHON_CACHEDIR`
  `"jython_cachedir"`
  `public static final String`
  `JYTHON_NAME`
  `"jython-2.7.4"`
  `public static final String`
  `JYTHON_SRC`
  `"jython-src"`
- ghidra.jython.PyDevUtils
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `PYDEV_REMOTE_DEBUGGER_PORT`
  `5678`

## ghidra.net.*

- ghidra.net.DefaultKeyManagerFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_PASSWORD`
  `"changeme"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEYSTORE_PASSWORD_PROPERTY`
  `"ghidra.password"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEYSTORE_PATH_PROPERTY`
  `"ghidra.keystore"`
- ghidra.net.DefaultTrustManagerFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `GHIDRA_CACERTS_PATH_PROPERTY`
  `"ghidra.cacerts"`
- ghidra.net.PKIUtils
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `BEGIN_CERT`
  `"-----BEGIN CERTIFICATE-----"`
  `public static final String`
  `END_CERT`
  `"-----END CERTIFICATE-----"`
  `public static final String`
  `RSA_TYPE`
  `"RSA"`

## ghidra.pcode.*

- ghidra.pcode.emu.EmulatorUtilities
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `BLOCK_NAME_STACK`
  `"STACK"`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_BLOCK_SIZE`
  `4096`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_STACK_SIZE`
  `16384`
  `public static final long`
  `PAGE_ZERO_END`
  `4096L`
- ghidra.pcode.emu.SparseAddressRangeMap<V>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `OFF_MASK`
  `4095L`
  `public static final long`
  `PAGE_BITS`
  `12L`
  `public static final long`
  `PAGE_MASK`
  `-4096L`

- ghidra.pcode.emu.jit.JitCompiler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `EXCLUDE_MAXS`
  `-1L`

- ghidra.pcode.emu.jit.gen.GenConsts
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BLOCK_SIZE`
  `4096`

- ghidra.pcode.emu.jit.gen.tgt.JitCompiledPassage
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `MASK_I2UL`
  `4294967295L`

- ghidra.pcode.emu.linux.AbstractEmuLinuxSyscallUseropLibrary<T>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `O_APPEND`
  `1024`
  `public static final int`
  `O_CREAT`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `O_MASK_RDWR`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `O_RDONLY`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `O_RDWR`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `O_TRUNC`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `O_WRONLY`
  `1`

- ghidra.pcode.emu.sys.AnnotatedEmuSyscallUseropLibrary<T>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SYSCALL_SPACE_NAME`
  `"syscall"`
- ghidra.pcode.emu.sys.BytesEmuFileContents
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `INIT_CONTENT_SIZE`
  `1024`
- ghidra.pcode.emu.sys.EmuSyscallLibrary<T>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SYSCALL_CONVENTION_NAME`
  `"syscall"`
  `public static final String`
  `SYSCALL_SPACE_NAME`
  `"syscall"`

- ghidra.pcode.emu.taint.state.TaintPieceHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Taint"`

- ghidra.pcode.emu.unix.EmuUnixFileDescriptor<T>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `FD_STDERR`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `FD_STDIN`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `FD_STDOUT`
  `1`
- ghidra.pcode.emu.unix.EmuUnixFileStat
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MODE_R`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `MODE_W`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `MODE_X`
  `1`

- ghidra.pcode.emulate.BreakTableCallBack
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_NAME`
  `"*"`

- ghidra.pcode.exec.PcodeArithmetic<T>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SIZEOF_SIZEOF`
  `8`
- ghidra.pcode.exec.PcodeExpression
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `RESULT_NAME`
  `"___result"`
- ghidra.pcode.exec.SleighPcodeUseropDefinition<T>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `OUT_SYMBOL_NAME`
  `"__op_output"`
- ghidra.pcode.exec.SleighProgramCompiler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NIL_SYMBOL_NAME`
  `"__nil"`
- ghidra.pcode.exec.SleighUtils
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CONDITION_ALWAYS`
  `"1:1"`
  `public static final String`
  `UNCONDITIONAL_BREAK`
  `"emu_swi();\nemu_exec_decoded();\n"`

- ghidra.pcode.exec.trace.TraceEmulationIntegration.BytesPieceHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CHUNK_SIZE`
  `4096`

- ghidra.pcode.floatformat.BigFloat
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `INFINITY`
  `"Infinity"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAN`
  `"NaN"`
  `public static final String`
  `NEGATIVE_INFINITY`
  `"-Infinity"`
  `public static final String`
  `POSITIVE_INFINITY`
  `"+Infinity"`

- ghidra.pcode.utils.SlaFormat
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `FORMAT_VERSION`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_FILE_SIZE`
  `16777216`

## ghidra.plugin.*

- ghidra.plugin.importer.LoadLibrariesOptionsDialog
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TITLE`
  `"Load Libraries"`

## ghidra.plugins.*

- ghidra.plugins.fsbrowser.filehandlers.CloseFSBFileHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FSB_CLOSE`
  `"FSB Close"`
- ghidra.plugins.fsbrowser.filehandlers.ExportFSBFileHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FSB_EXPORT`
  `"FSB Export"`
  `public static final String`
  `FSB_EXPORT_ALL`
  `"FSB Export All"`
- ghidra.plugins.fsbrowser.filehandlers.GetInfoFSBFileHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FSB_GET_INFO`
  `"FSB Get Info"`
- ghidra.plugins.fsbrowser.filehandlers.ImageFSBFileHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FSB_VIEW_AS_IMAGE`
  `"FSB View As Image"`
- ghidra.plugins.fsbrowser.filehandlers.ImportFSBFileHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FSB_IMPORT_SINGLE`
  `"FSB Import Single"`
- ghidra.plugins.fsbrowser.filehandlers.OpenFsFSBFileHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FSB_OPEN_DIR_IN_NEW_WINDOW`
  `"FSB Open Directory In New Window"`
  `public static final String`
  `FSB_OPEN_FILE_SYSTEM_CHOOSER`
  `"FSB Open File System Chooser"`
  `public static final String`
  `FSB_OPEN_FILE_SYSTEM_IN_NEW_WINDOW`
  `"FSB Open File System In New Window"`
  `public static final String`
  `FSB_OPEN_FILE_SYSTEM_NESTED`
  `"FSB Open File System Nested"`
- ghidra.plugins.fsbrowser.filehandlers.TextFSBFileHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FSB_VIEW_AS_TEXT`
  `"FSB View As Text"`

- ghidra.plugins.importer.batch.BatchInfo
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAXDEPTH_DEFAULT`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `MAXDEPTH_UNLIMITED`
  `-1`

- ghidra.plugins.importer.tasks.ImportBatchTask
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_PROGRAMS_TO_OPEN`
  `50`

## ghidra.program.*

- ghidra.program.database.DataTypeArchiveContentHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_TYPE_ARCHIVE_CONTENT_TYPE`
  `"Archive"`
- ghidra.program.database.DataTypeArchiveDB
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ARCHIVE_INFO`
  `"Data Type Archive Information"`
  `public static final String`
  `ARCHIVE_SETTINGS`
  `"Data Type Archive Settings"`
  `public static final String`
  `CREATED_WITH_GHIDRA_VERSION`
  `"Created With Ghidra Version"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATE_CREATED`
  `"Date Created"`
- ghidra.program.database.DataTypeArchiveLinkContentHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ARCHIVE_LINK_CONTENT_TYPE`
  `"ArchiveLink"`
- ghidra.program.database.IntRangeMapDB
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TABLE_PREFIX`
  `"Range Map - IntMap - "`
- ghidra.program.database.ProgramBuilder
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `_8051`
  `"8051:BE:16:default"`
  `public static final String`
  `_AARCH64`
  `"AARCH64:LE:64:v8A"`
  `public static final String`
  `_ARM`
  `"ARM:LE:32:v7"`
  `public static final String`
  `_MIPS`
  `"MIPS:BE:32:default"`
  `public static final String`
  `_MIPS_6432`
  `"MIPS:BE:64:64-32addr"`
  `public static final String`
  `_PPC_32`
  `"PowerPC:BE:32:default"`
  `public static final String`
  `_PPC_64`
  `"PowerPC:BE:64:default"`
  `public static final String`
  `_PPC_6432`
  `"PowerPC:BE:64:64-32addr"`
  `public static final String`
  `_SPARC64`
  `"sparc:BE:64:default"`
  `public static final String`
  `_TOY`
  `"Toy:BE:32:default"`
  `public static final String`
  `_TOY_BE`
  `"Toy:BE:32:default"`
  `public static final String`
  `_TOY_BE_POSITIVE`
  `"Toy:BE:32:posStack"`
  `protected static final String`
  `_TOY_LANGUAGE_PREFIX`
  `"Toy:"`
  `public static final String`
  `_TOY_LE`
  `"Toy:LE:32:default"`
  `public static final String`
  `_TOY_WORDSIZE2_BE`
  `"Toy:BE:32:wordSize2"`
  `public static final String`
  `_TOY_WORDSIZE2_LE`
  `"Toy:LE:32:wordSize2"`
  `public static final String`
  `_TOY64_BE`
  `"Toy:BE:64:default"`
  `public static final String`
  `_TOY64_LE`
  `"Toy:LE:64:default"`
  `public static final String`
  `_X64`
  `"x86:LE:64:default"`
  `public static final String`
  `_X86`
  `"x86:LE:32:default"`
  `public static final String`
  `_X86_16_REAL_MODE`
  `"x86:LE:16:Real Mode"`
- ghidra.program.database.ProgramCompilerSpec
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DECOMPILER_OUTPUT_DESC`
  `"Select the source language output by the decompiler."`
  `public static final String`
  `DECOMPILER_OUTPUT_LANGUAGE`
  `"Output Language"`
  `public static final String`
  `DECOMPILER_PROPERTY_LIST_NAME`
  `"Decompiler"`
  `public static final String`
  `EVALUATION_MODEL_PROPERTY_NAME`
  `"Prototype Evaluation"`
- ghidra.program.database.ProgramContentHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PROGRAM_CONTENT_TYPE`
  `"Program"`
- ghidra.program.database.ProgramDB
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ADDED_VARIABLE_STORAGE_MANAGER_VERSION`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `ANALYSIS_OPTIONS_MOVED_VERSION`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `AUTO_PARAMETERS_ADDED_VERSION`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `COMPOUND_VARIABLE_STORAGE_ADDED_VERSION`
  `18`
  `public static final String`
  `CONTENT_TYPE`
  `"Program"`
  `public static final int`
  `EXTERNAL_FUNCTIONS_ADDED_VERSION`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `METADATA_ADDED_VERSION`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `RELOCATION_STATUS_ADDED_VERSION`
  `26`
- ghidra.program.database.ProgramLinkContentHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PROGRAM_LINK_CONTENT_TYPE`
  `"ProgramLink"`
- ghidra.program.database.SpecExtension
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `FORMAT_VERSION`
  `1`
  `public static final String`
  `FORMAT_VERSION_OPTIONNAME`
  `"FormatVersion"`
  `public static final String`
  `SPEC_EXTENSION`
  `"Specification Extensions"`
  `public static final String`
  `VERSION_COUNTER_OPTIONNAME`
  `"VersionCounter"`

- ghidra.program.database.data.DataTypeManagerDB
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final byte`
  `DEFAULT_CALLING_CONVENTION_ID`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `UNKNOWN_CALLING_CONVENTION_ID`
  `0x0`

- ghidra.program.database.map.AddressMap
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `INVALID_ADDRESS_KEY`
  `-1L`

- ghidra.program.database.module.TreeManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_TREE_NAME`
  `"Program Tree"`

- ghidra.program.database.properties.PropertyMapDB<T>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `DEFAULT_CACHE_SIZE`
  `100`
  `protected static final int`
  `PROPERTY_VALUE_COL`
  `0`

- ghidra.program.database.sourcemap.SourceFileIdType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_LENGTH`
  `64`

- ghidra.program.database.symbol.EquateManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DATATYPE_TAG`
  `"dtID"`
  `public static final String`
  `ERROR_TAG`
  `"<BAD EQUATE>"`
  `public static final String`
  `FORMAT_DELIMITER`
  `":"`

- ghidra.program.database.util.AddressRangeMapDB
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `RANGE_MAP_TABLE_PREFIX`
  `"Range Map - "`

- ghidra.program.disassemble.Disassembler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ERROR_BOOKMARK_CATEGORY`
  `"Bad Instruction"`
  `public static final String`
  `MARK_BAD_INSTRUCTION_PROPERTY`
  `"Mark Bad Disassembly"`
  `public static final String`
  `MARK_UNIMPL_PCODE_PROPERTY`
  `"Mark Unimplemented Pcode"`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_REPEAT_PATTERN_LENGTH`
  `16`
  `public static final String`
  `RESTRICT_DISASSEMBLY_TO_EXECUTE_MEMORY_PROPERTY`
  `"Restrict Disassembly to Executable Memory"`
  `public static final String`
  `UNIMPL_BOOKMARK_CATEGORY`
  `"Unimplemented Pcode"`

- ghidra.program.flatapi.FlatProgramAPI
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_REFERENCES_TO`
  `4096`

- ghidra.program.model.address.Address
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SEPARATOR`
  `":"`
  `public static final char`
  `SEPARATOR_CHAR`
  `':'`
- ghidra.program.model.address.AddressSpace
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ID_SIZE_MASK`
  `112`
  `public static final int`
  `ID_SIZE_SHIFT`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `ID_TYPE_MASK`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `ID_UNIQUE_SHIFT`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_CODE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_CONSTANT`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_DELETED`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_EXTERNAL`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_IPTR_CONSTANT`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_IPTR_INTERNAL`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_IPTR_SPACEBASE`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_JOIN`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_NONE`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_OTHER`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_RAM`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_REGISTER`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_STACK`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_SYMBOL`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_UNIQUE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_UNKNOWN`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_VARIABLE`
  `11`
- ghidra.program.model.address.GenericAddress
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `zeros`
  `"0000000000000000"`
- ghidra.program.model.address.GlobalNamespace
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `GLOBAL_NAMESPACE_NAME`
  `"Global"`
- ghidra.program.model.address.OldGenericNamespaceAddress
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `OLD_MAX_NAMESPACE_ID`
  `268435455L`
  `public static final long`
  `OLD_MIN_NAMESPACE_ID`
  `1L`
- ghidra.program.model.address.OverlayAddressSpace
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `OV_SEPARATER`
  `":"`

- ghidra.program.model.block.BasicBlockModel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Basic Block"`
- ghidra.program.model.block.IsolatedEntrySubModel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ISOLATED_MODEL_NAME`
  `"Isolated Entry"`
- ghidra.program.model.block.MultEntSubModel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Multiple Entry"`
- ghidra.program.model.block.OverlapCodeSubModel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `OVERLAP_MODEL_NAME`
  `"Overlapped Code"`
- ghidra.program.model.block.PartitionCodeSubModel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Partitioned Code"`
- ghidra.program.model.block.SimpleBlockModel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final boolean`
  `followIndirectFlows`
  `true`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Simple Block"`

- ghidra.program.model.correlate.Hash
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALTERNATE_SEED`
  `11111`
  `public static final int`
  `SEED`
  `22222`

- ghidra.program.model.data.AbstractStringDataType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_ABBREV_PREFIX`
  `"s"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_LABEL`
  `"STRING"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_LABEL_PREFIX`
  `"STR"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_UNICODE_ABBREV_PREFIX`
  `"u"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_UNICODE_LABEL`
  `"UNICODE"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_UNICODE_LABEL_PREFIX`
  `"UNI"`
- ghidra.program.model.data.Array
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ARRAY_LABEL_PREFIX`
  `"ARRAY"`
- ghidra.program.model.data.BitFieldPackingImpl
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final boolean`
  `DEFAULT_TYPE_ALIGNMENT_ENABLED`
  `true`
  `public static final boolean`
  `DEFAULT_USE_MS_CONVENTION`
  `false`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_ZERO_LENGTH_BOUNDARY`
  `0`
- ghidra.program.model.data.CategoryPath
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final char`
  `DELIMITER_CHAR`
  `'/'`
  `public static final String`
  `DELIMITER_STRING`
  `"/"`
  `public static final String`
  `ESCAPED_DELIMITER_STRING`
  `"\\/"`
- ghidra.program.model.data.CharsetInfo
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `USASCII`
  `"US-ASCII"`
  `public static final String`
  `UTF16`
  `"UTF-16"`
  `public static final String`
  `UTF32`
  `"UTF-32"`
  `public static final String`
  `UTF8`
  `"UTF-8"`
- ghidra.program.model.data.CompositeInternal
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ALIGN_NAME`
  `"aligned"`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_ALIGNMENT`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_PACKING`
  `0`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_PACKING_NAME`
  `""`
  `public static final String`
  `DISABLED_PACKING_NAME`
  `"disabled"`
  `public static final int`
  `MACHINE_ALIGNMENT`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `NO_PACKING`
  `-1`
  `public static final String`
  `PACKING_NAME`
  `"pack"`
- ghidra.program.model.data.DataOrganization
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `NO_MAXIMUM_ALIGNMENT`
  `0`
- ghidra.program.model.data.DataOrganizationImpl
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final boolean`
  `DEFAULT_CHAR_IS_SIGNED`
  `true`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_CHAR_SIZE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_DEFAULT_ALIGNMENT`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_DEFAULT_POINTER_ALIGNMENT`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_DOUBLE_SIZE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_FLOAT_SIZE`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_INT_SIZE`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_LONG_DOUBLE_SIZE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_LONG_LONG_SIZE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_LONG_SIZE`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_MACHINE_ALIGNMENT`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_POINTER_SHIFT`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_POINTER_SIZE`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_SHORT_SIZE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_WIDE_CHAR_SIZE`
  `2`
- ghidra.program.model.data.DataType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CONFLICT_SUFFIX`
  `".conflict"`
  `public static final long`
  `NO_LAST_CHANGE_TIME`
  `0L`
  `public static final long`
  `NO_SOURCE_SYNC_TIME`
  `0L`
  `public static final String`
  `TYPEDEF_ATTRIBUTE_PREFIX`
  `"__(("`
  `public static final String`
  `TYPEDEF_ATTRIBUTE_SUFFIX`
  `"))"`
- ghidra.program.model.data.DataTypeComponent
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_FIELD_NAME_PREFIX`
  `"field"`
- ghidra.program.model.data.DataTypeDisplayOptions
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_LABEL_STRING_LENGTH`
  `32`
- ghidra.program.model.data.DataTypeManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `BAD_DATATYPE_ID`
  `-2L`
  `public static final long`
  `BUILT_IN_ARCHIVE_KEY`
  `1L`
  `public static final String`
  `BUILT_IN_DATA_TYPES_NAME`
  `"BuiltInTypes"`
  `public static final long`
  `DEFAULT_DATATYPE_ID`
  `0L`
  `public static final long`
  `LOCAL_ARCHIVE_KEY`
  `0L`
  `public static final long`
  `NULL_DATATYPE_ID`
  `-1L`
- ghidra.program.model.data.DataTypeMnemonicSettingsDefinition
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ASSEMBLY`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CSPEC`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT`
  `0`
- ghidra.program.model.data.EndianSettingsDefinition
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BIG`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `LITTLE`
  `1`
- ghidra.program.model.data.FileDataTypeManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `EXTENSION`
  `"gdt"`
  `public static final String`
  `SUFFIX`
  `".gdt"`
- ghidra.program.model.data.ICategory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final char`
  `DELIMITER_CHAR`
  `'/'`
  `public static final String`
  `DELIMITER_STRING`
  `"/"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME_DELIMITER`
  `"/"`
- ghidra.program.model.data.IndexedDynamicDataType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NULL_BODY_DESCRIPTION`
  `"NullBody"`
- ghidra.program.model.data.LEB128
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_SUPPORTED_LENGTH`
  `10`
- ghidra.program.model.data.MutabilitySettingsDefinition
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CONSTANT`
  `2`
  `public static final String`
  `MUTABILITY`
  `"mutability"`
  `public static final int`
  `NORMAL`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `VOLATILE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `WRITABLE`
  `3`
- ghidra.program.model.data.OffsetMaskSettingsDefinition
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `DEFAULT`
  `-1L`
- ghidra.program.model.data.PaddingSettingsDefinition
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `PADDED_VALUE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `UNPADDED_VALUE`
  `0`
- ghidra.program.model.data.Pointer
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NaP`
  `"NaP"`
- ghidra.program.model.data.PointerDataType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_POINTER_SIZE_BYTES`
  `8`
  `public static final String`
  `NOT_A_POINTER`
  `"NaP"`
  `public static final String`
  `POINTER_LABEL_PREFIX`
  `"PTR"`
  `public static final String`
  `POINTER_LABEL_PREFIX_U`
  `"PTR_"`
  `public static final String`
  `POINTER_LOOP_LABEL`
  `"PTR_LOOP"`
  `public static final String`
  `POINTER_NAME`
  `"pointer"`
- ghidra.program.model.data.StringDataInstance
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_CHARSET_NAME`
  `"US-ASCII"`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_STRING_LENGTH`
  `16384`
  `public static final String`
  `UNKNOWN`
  `"??"`
  `public static final String`
  `UNKNOWN_DOT_DOT_DOT`
  `"??..."`
- ghidra.program.model.data.StringRenderBuilder
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final char`
  `DOUBLE_QUOTE`
  `'\"'`
  `public static final char`
  `SINGLE_QUOTE`
  `'\''`
- ghidra.program.model.data.StructureFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_STRUCTURE_NAME`
  `"struct"`

- ghidra.program.model.gclass.ClassUtils
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `VBPTR`
  `"{vbptr}"`
  `public static final String`
  `VFPTR`
  `"{vfptr}"`

- ghidra.program.model.lang.CompilerSpec
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CALLING_CONVENTION_cdecl`
  `"__cdecl"`
  `public static final String`
  `CALLING_CONVENTION_default`
  `"default"`
  `public static final String`
  `CALLING_CONVENTION_fastcall`
  `"__fastcall"`
  `public static final String`
  `CALLING_CONVENTION_pascal`
  `"__pascal"`
  `public static final String`
  `CALLING_CONVENTION_rustcall`
  `"__rustcall"`
  `public static final String`
  `CALLING_CONVENTION_stdcall`
  `"__stdcall"`
  `public static final String`
  `CALLING_CONVENTION_thiscall`
  `"__thiscall"`
  `public static final String`
  `CALLING_CONVENTION_unknown`
  `"unknown"`
  `public static final String`
  `CALLING_CONVENTION_vectorcall`
  `"__vectorcall"`
- ghidra.program.model.lang.CompilerSpecID
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_ID`
  `"default"`
- ghidra.program.model.lang.ConstantPool
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ARRAY_LENGTH`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `CHECK_CAST`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `CLASS_REFERENCE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `INSTANCE_OF`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `POINTER_FIELD`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `POINTER_METHOD`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `PRIMITIVE`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `STRING_LITERAL`
  `1`
- ghidra.program.model.lang.GhidraLanguagePropertyKeys
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ADDRESSES_DO_NOT_APPEAR_DIRECTLY_IN_CODE`
  `"addressesDoNotAppearDirectlyInCode"`
  `public static final String`
  `ALLOW_OFFCUT_REFERENCES_TO_FUNCTION_STARTS`
  `"allowOffcutReferencesToFunctionStarts"`
  `public static final String`
  `CUSTOM_DISASSEMBLER_CLASS`
  `"customDisassemblerClass"`
  `public static final String`
  `EMULATE_INSTRUCTION_STATE_MODIFIER_CLASS`
  `"emulateInstructionStateModifierClass"`
  `public static final String`
  `ENABLE_ASSUME_CONTIGUOUS_FUNCTIONS_ONLY`
  `"enableContiguousFunctionsOnly"`
  `public static final String`
  `ENABLE_NO_RETURN_ANALYSIS`
  `"enableNoReturnAnalysis"`
  `public static final String`
  `ENABLE_SHARED_RETURN_ANALYSIS`
  `"enableSharedReturnAnalysis"`
  `public static final String`
  `IS_TMS320_FAMILY`
  `"isTMS320Family"`
  `public static final String`
  `MINIMUM_DATA_IMAGE_BASE`
  `"minimumDataImageBase"`
  `public static final String`
  `PARALLEL_INSTRUCTION_HELPER_CLASS`
  `"parallelInstructionHelperClass"`
  `public static final String`
  `PCODE_INJECT_LIBRARY_CLASS`
  `"pcodeInjectLibraryClass"`
  `public static final String`
  `RESET_CONTEXT_ON_UPGRADE`
  `"resetContextOnUpgrade"`
  `public static final String`
  `USE_NEW_FUNCTION_STACK_ANALYSIS`
  `"useNewFunctionStackAnalysis"`
  `public static final String`
  `USE_OPERAND_REFERENCE_ANALYZER_SWITCH_TABLES`
  `"useOperandReferenceAnalyzerSwitchTables"`
- ghidra.program.model.lang.InjectPayload
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CALLFIXUP_TYPE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CALLMECHANISM_TYPE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `CALLOTHERFIXUP_TYPE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `EXECUTABLEPCODE_TYPE`
  `4`
- ghidra.program.model.lang.InstructionPrototype
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `INVALID_DEPTH_CHANGE`
  `16777216`
- ghidra.program.model.lang.OperandType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ADDRESS`
  `8192`
  `public static final int`
  `BIT`
  `32768`
  `public static final int`
  `BYTE`
  `65536`
  `public static final int`
  `CODE`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `COP`
  `2097152`
  `public static final int`
  `DATA`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `DYNAMIC`
  `4194304`
  `public static final int`
  `FLAG`
  `2048`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT`
  `1048576`
  `public static final int`
  `IMMEDIATE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `IMPLICIT`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `INDIRECT`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `LIST`
  `1024`
  `public static final int`
  `PORT`
  `256`
  `public static final int`
  `QUADWORD`
  `262144`
  `public static final int`
  `READ`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `REGISTER`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `RELATIVE`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `SCALAR`
  `16384`
  `public static final int`
  `SIGNED`
  `524288`
  `public static final int`
  `TEXT`
  `4096`
  `public static final int`
  `WORD`
  `131072`
  `public static final int`
  `WRITE`
  `2`
- ghidra.program.model.lang.PrototypeModel
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `UNKNOWN_EXTRAPOP`
  `32768`
- ghidra.program.model.lang.Register
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_CONTEXT`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_DOES_NOT_FOLLOW_FLOW`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_FP`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_HIDDEN`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_NONE`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_PC`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_SP`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_VECTOR`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_ZERO`
  `16`
- ghidra.program.model.lang.SpaceNames
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CONSTANT_SPACE_INDEX`
  `0`
  `public static final String`
  `CONSTANT_SPACE_NAME`
  `"const"`
  `public static final String`
  `FSPEC_SPACE_NAME`
  `"fspec"`
  `public static final String`
  `IOP_SPACE_NAME`
  `"iop"`
  `public static final String`
  `JOIN_SPACE_NAME`
  `"join"`
  `public static final int`
  `OTHER_SPACE_INDEX`
  `1`
  `public static final String`
  `OTHER_SPACE_NAME`
  `"OTHER"`
  `public static final String`
  `STACK_SPACE_NAME`
  `"stack"`
  `public static final String`
  `UNIQUE_SPACE_NAME`
  `"unique"`
  `public static final int`
  `UNIQUE_SPACE_SIZE`
  `4`

- ghidra.program.model.lang.protorules.AssignAction
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `FAIL`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `HIDDENRET_PTRPARAM`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `HIDDENRET_SPECIALREG`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `HIDDENRET_SPECIALREG_VOID`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `NO_ASSIGNMENT`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `SUCCESS`
  `0`
- ghidra.program.model.lang.protorules.HiddenReturnAssign
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `STRATEGY_NORMAL`
  `"normalparam"`
  `public static final String`
  `STRATEGY_SPECIAL`
  `"special"`
- ghidra.program.model.lang.protorules.HomogeneousAggregate
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_MAX_PRIMITIVES`
  `4`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME_FLOAT`
  `"homogeneous-float-aggregate"`
- ghidra.program.model.lang.protorules.SizeRestrictedFilter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"any"`

- ghidra.program.model.listing.BookmarkManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `OLD_BOOKMARK_PROPERTY_OBJECT_CLASS1`
  `"ghidra.app.plugin.bookmark.BookmarkInfo"`
  `public static final String`
  `OLD_BOOKMARK_PROPERTY_OBJECT_CLASS2`
  `"ghidra.program.util.Bookmark"`
- ghidra.program.model.listing.BookmarkType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ANALYSIS`
  `"Analysis"`
  `public static final String`
  `ERROR`
  `"Error"`
  `public static final String`
  `INFO`
  `"Info"`
  `public static final String`
  `NOTE`
  `"Note"`
  `public static final String`
  `WARNING`
  `"Warning"`
- ghidra.program.model.listing.CodeUnit
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `COMMENT_PROPERTY`
  `"COMMENT__GHIDRA_"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFINED_DATA_PROPERTY`
  `"DEFINED_DATA__GHIDRA_"`
  `public static final int`
  `EOL_COMMENT`
  `0`
  `public static final String`
  `INSTRUCTION_PROPERTY`
  `"INSTRUCTION__GHIDRA_"`
  `public static final int`
  `MNEMONIC`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `PLATE_COMMENT`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `POST_COMMENT`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `PRE_COMMENT`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `REPEATABLE_COMMENT`
  `4`
  `public static final String`
  `SPACE_PROPERTY`
  `"Space"`
- ghidra.program.model.listing.CodeUnitFormat
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `PLUS`
  `"+"`
  `protected static final String`
  `UNDERSCORE`
  `"_"`
- ghidra.program.model.listing.DataTypeArchive
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CREATED_WITH_GHIDRA_VERSION`
  `"Created With Ghidra Version"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_TYPE_ARCHIVE_INFO`
  `"Data Type Archive Information"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_TYPE_ARCHIVE_SETTINGS`
  `"Data Type Archive Settings"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATE_CREATED`
  `"Date Created"`
- ghidra.program.model.listing.Function
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_CALLING_CONVENTION_STRING`
  `"default"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_LOCAL_PREFIX`
  `"local_"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_LOCAL_RESERVED_PREFIX`
  `"local_res"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_LOCAL_TEMP_PREFIX`
  `"temp_"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_PARAM_PREFIX`
  `"param_"`
  `public static final String`
  `INLINE`
  `"inline"`
  `public static final int`
  `INVALID_STACK_DEPTH_CHANGE`
  `2147483646`
  `public static final String`
  `NORETURN`
  `"noreturn"`
  `public static final String`
  `RETURN_PTR_PARAM_NAME`
  `"__return_storage_ptr__"`
  `public static final String`
  `THIS_PARAM_NAME`
  `"this"`
  `public static final String`
  `THUNK`
  `"thunk"`
  `public static final String`
  `UNKNOWN_CALLING_CONVENTION_STRING`
  `"unknown"`
  `public static final int`
  `UNKNOWN_STACK_DEPTH_CHANGE`
  `2147483647`
- ghidra.program.model.listing.FunctionSignature
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NORETURN_DISPLAY_STRING`
  `"noreturn"`
  `public static final String`
  `VAR_ARGS_DISPLAY_STRING`
  `"..."`
  `public static final String`
  `VOID_PARAM_DISPLAY_STRING`
  `"void"`
- ghidra.program.model.listing.Instruction
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `INVALID_DEPTH_CHANGE`
  `16777216`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_LENGTH_OVERRIDE`
  `7`
- ghidra.program.model.listing.Library
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `UNKNOWN`
  `"<EXTERNAL>"`
- ghidra.program.model.listing.Listing
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_TREE_NAME`
  `"Program Tree"`
- ghidra.program.model.listing.Parameter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `RETURN_NAME`
  `"<RETURN>"`
  `public static final int`
  `RETURN_ORIDINAL`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `UNASSIGNED_ORDINAL`
  `-2`
- ghidra.program.model.listing.Program
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ANALYSIS_PROPERTIES`
  `"Analyzers"`
  `public static final String`
  `ANALYSIS_START_DATE`
  `"2007-Jan-01"`
  `public static final String`
  `ANALYSIS_START_DATE_FORMAT`
  `"yyyy-MMM-dd"`
  `public static final String`
  `ANALYZED_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Analyzed"`
  `public static final String`
  `ASK_TO_ANALYZE_OPTION_NAME`
  `"Should Ask To Analyze"`
  `public static final String`
  `CREATED_WITH_GHIDRA_VERSION`
  `"Created With Ghidra Version"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATE_CREATED`
  `"Date Created"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISASSEMBLER_PROPERTIES`
  `"Disassembler"`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_OPERANDS`
  `16`
  `public static final String`
  `PREFERRED_ROOT_NAMESPACE_CATEGORY_PROPERTY`
  `"Preferred Root Namespace Category"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROGRAM_INFO`
  `"Program Information"`
- ghidra.program.model.listing.StackFrame
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `GROWS_NEGATIVE`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `GROWS_POSITIVE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `UNKNOWN_PARAM_OFFSET`
  `131072`

- ghidra.program.model.mem.Memory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `GBYTE`
  `1073741824L`
  `public static final int`
  `GBYTE_SHIFT_FACTOR`
  `30`
  `public static final long`
  `MAX_BINARY_SIZE`
  `17179869184L`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_BINARY_SIZE_GB`
  `16`
  `public static final long`
  `MAX_BLOCK_SIZE`
  `17179869184L`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_BLOCK_SIZE_GB`
  `16`
- ghidra.program.model.mem.MemoryBlock
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ARTIFICIAL`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `EXECUTE`
  `1`
  `public static final String`
  `EXTERNAL_BLOCK_NAME`
  `"EXTERNAL"`
  `public static final int`
  `READ`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `VOLATILE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `WRITE`
  `2`
- ghidra.program.model.mem.MemoryConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `HEAP_BLOCK_NAME`
  `"__HEAP__"`

- ghidra.program.model.pcode.ElementId
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETBYTES`
  `240`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETCALLFIXUP`
  `241`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETCALLMECH`
  `242`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETCALLOTHERFIXUP`
  `243`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETCODELABEL`
  `244`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETCOMMENTS`
  `245`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETCPOOLREF`
  `246`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETDATATYPE`
  `247`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETEXTERNALREF`
  `248`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETMAPPEDSYMBOLS`
  `249`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETNAMESPACEPATH`
  `250`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETPCODE`
  `251`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETPCODEEXECUTABLE`
  `252`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETREGISTER`
  `253`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETREGISTERNAME`
  `254`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETSTRINGDATA`
  `255`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETTRACKEDREGISTERS`
  `256`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_GETUSEROPNAME`
  `257`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMAND_ISNAMEUSED`
  `239`
- ghidra.program.model.pcode.EquateSymbol
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `FORMAT_BIN`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `FORMAT_CHAR`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `FORMAT_DEC`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `FORMAT_DEFAULT`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `FORMAT_DOUBLE`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `FORMAT_FLOAT`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `FORMAT_HEX`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `FORMAT_OCT`
  `3`
- ghidra.program.model.pcode.HighFunction
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DECOMPILER_TAG_MAP`
  `"decompiler_tags"`
  `public static final String`
  `OVERRIDE_NAMESPACE_NAME`
  `"override"`
- ghidra.program.model.pcode.HighFunctionDBUtil
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `AUTO_CAT`
  `"/auto_proto"`
- ghidra.program.model.pcode.HighParamID
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DECOMPILER_TAG_MAP`
  `"decompiler_tags"`
- ghidra.program.model.pcode.HighSymbol
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `ID_BASE`
  `4611686018427387904L`
- ghidra.program.model.pcode.LinkedByteBuffer
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BUFFER_SIZE`
  `1024`
- ghidra.program.model.pcode.PackedDecode
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ATTRIBUTE`
  `192`
  `public static final int`
  `ELEMENT_END`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `ELEMENT_START`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `ELEMENTID_MASK`
  `31`
  `public static final int`
  `HEADER_MASK`
  `192`
  `public static final int`
  `HEADEREXTEND_MASK`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `LENGTHCODE_MASK`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `RAWDATA_BITSPERBYTE`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `RAWDATA_MARKER`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `RAWDATA_MASK`
  `127`
  `public static final int`
  `SPECIALSPACE_FSPEC`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `SPECIALSPACE_IOP`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `SPECIALSPACE_JOIN`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `SPECIALSPACE_SPACEBASE`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `SPECIALSPACE_STACK`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPECODE_ADDRESSSPACE`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPECODE_BOOLEAN`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPECODE_SHIFT`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPECODE_SIGNEDINT_NEGATIVE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPECODE_SIGNEDINT_POSITIVE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPECODE_SPECIALSPACE`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPECODE_STRING`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPECODE_UNSIGNEDINT`
  `4`
- ghidra.program.model.pcode.PcodeBlock
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BASIC`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CONDITION`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `COPY`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `DOWHILE`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `GOTO`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `GRAPH`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `IFELSE`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `IFGOTO`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `INFLOOP`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `LIST`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `MULTIGOTO`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `PLAIN`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `PROPERIF`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `SWITCH`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `WHILEDO`
  `11`
- ghidra.program.model.pcode.PcodeDataTypeManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_ARRAY`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_BOOL`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_CODE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_FLOAT`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_INT`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_PTR`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_PTRREL`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_STRUCT`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_UINT`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_UNION`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_UNKNOWN`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_VOID`
  `14`
- ghidra.program.model.pcode.PcodeOp
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_AND`
  `39`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_NEGATE`
  `37`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_OR`
  `40`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_XOR`
  `38`
  `public static final int`
  `BRANCH`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `BRANCHIND`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `CALL`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `CALLIND`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `CALLOTHER`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `CAST`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `CBRANCH`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `COPY`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CPOOLREF`
  `68`
  `public static final int`
  `EXTRACT`
  `71`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_ABS`
  `52`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_ADD`
  `47`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_CEIL`
  `57`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_DIV`
  `48`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_EQUAL`
  `41`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_FLOAT2FLOAT`
  `55`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_FLOOR`
  `58`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_INT2FLOAT`
  `54`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_LESS`
  `43`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_LESSEQUAL`
  `44`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_MULT`
  `49`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_NAN`
  `46`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_NEG`
  `51`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_NOTEQUAL`
  `42`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_ROUND`
  `59`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_SQRT`
  `53`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_SUB`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `FLOAT_TRUNC`
  `56`
  `public static final int`
  `INDIRECT`
  `61`
  `public static final int`
  `INSERT`
  `70`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_2COMP`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_ADD`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_AND`
  `27`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_CARRY`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_DIV`
  `33`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_EQUAL`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_LEFT`
  `29`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_LESS`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_LESSEQUAL`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_MULT`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_NEGATE`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_NOTEQUAL`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_OR`
  `28`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_REM`
  `35`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_RIGHT`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_SBORROW`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_SCARRY`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_SDIV`
  `34`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_SEXT`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_SLESS`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_SLESSEQUAL`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_SREM`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_SRIGHT`
  `31`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_SUB`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_XOR`
  `26`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_ZEXT`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `LOAD`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `LZCOUNT`
  `73`
  `public static final int`
  `MULTIEQUAL`
  `60`
  `public static final int`
  `NEW`
  `69`
  `public static final int`
  `PCODE_MAX`
  `74`
  `public static final int`
  `PIECE`
  `62`
  `public static final int`
  `POPCOUNT`
  `72`
  `public static final int`
  `PTRADD`
  `65`
  `public static final int`
  `PTRSUB`
  `66`
  `public static final int`
  `RETURN`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `SEGMENTOP`
  `67`
  `public static final int`
  `STORE`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `SUBPIECE`
  `63`
  `public static final int`
  `UNIMPLEMENTED`
  `0`

- ghidra.program.model.reloc.RelocationTable
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `RELOCATABLE_PROP_NAME`
  `"Relocatable"`

- ghidra.program.model.symbol.DataRefType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `INDX`
  `4`
  `protected static final int`
  `READX`
  `1`
  `protected static final int`
  `WRITEX`
  `2`
- ghidra.program.model.symbol.LabelHistory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final byte`
  `ADD`
  `0x0`
  `public static final byte`
  `REMOVE`
  `0x1`
  `public static final byte`
  `RENAME`
  `0x2`
- ghidra.program.model.symbol.Namespace
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DELIMITER`
  `"::"`
  `public static final long`
  `GLOBAL_NAMESPACE_ID`
  `0L`
  `public static final String`
  `NAMESPACE_DELIMITER`
  `"::"`
- ghidra.program.model.symbol.Reference
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MNEMONIC`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `OTHER`
  `-2`
- ghidra.program.model.symbol.ReferenceManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MNEMONIC`
  `-1`
- ghidra.program.model.symbol.SymbolUtilities
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DAT_LEVEL`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `EXT_LEVEL`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `FUN_LEVEL`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `LAB_LEVEL`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_SYMBOL_NAME_LENGTH`
  `2000`
  `public static final String`
  `ORDINAL_PREFIX`
  `"Ordinal_"`
  `public static final int`
  `SUB_LEVEL`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `UNK_LEVEL`
  `0`

- ghidra.program.util.AddressCorrelator
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_PRIORITY`
  `500`
  `public static final int`
  `EARLY_PRIORITY`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `LATE_CHANCE_PRIORITY`
  `1000`
  `public static final int`
  `PRIORITY_OFFSET`
  `10`
- ghidra.program.util.LanguageTranslatorAdapter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `DEFAULT_COMPILER_SPEC_ID`
  `"default"`
- ghidra.program.util.LanguageTranslatorFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `LANGUAGE_TRANSLATOR_FILE_EXT`
  `".trans"`
- ghidra.program.util.LinearFunctionAddressCorrelation
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"LinearFunctionAddressCorrelation"`
- ghidra.program.util.MemoryBlockDiff
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALL`
  `8191`
  `public static final int`
  `ARTIFICIAL`
  `256`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMENT`
  `4096`
  `public static final int`
  `END_ADDRESS`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `EXECUTE`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `INIT`
  `1024`
  `public static final int`
  `NAME`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `READ`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `SOURCE`
  `2048`
  `public static final int`
  `START_ADDRESS`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `VOLATILE`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `WRITE`
  `32`
- ghidra.program.util.OldLanguageFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `OLD_LANGUAGE_FILE_EXT`
  `".lang"`
- ghidra.program.util.ProgramDiffFilter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALL_DIFFS`
  `65535`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOKMARK_DIFFS`
  `4096`
  `public static final int`
  `BYTE_DIFFS`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `CODE_UNIT_DIFFS`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMENT_DIFFS`
  `248`
  `public static final int`
  `EOL_COMMENT_DIFFS`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `EQUATE_DIFFS`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `FUNCTION_DIFFS`
  `2048`
  `public static final int`
  `FUNCTION_TAG_DIFFS`
  `16384`
  `public static final int`
  `PLATE_COMMENT_DIFFS`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `POST_COMMENT_DIFFS`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `PRE_COMMENT_DIFFS`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `PROGRAM_CONTEXT_DIFFS`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `REFERENCE_DIFFS`
  `256`
  `public static final int`
  `REPEATABLE_COMMENT_DIFFS`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `SOURCE_MAP_DIFFS`
  `32768`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOL_DIFFS`
  `1024`
  `public static final int`
  `USER_DEFINED_DIFFS`
  `8192`
- ghidra.program.util.ProgramMergeFilter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALL`
  `262143`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOKMARKS`
  `2048`
  `public static final int`
  `BYTES`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `CODE_UNITS`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMENTS`
  `992`
  `public static final int`
  `DATA`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `EOL_COMMENTS`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `EQUATES`
  `16384`
  `public static final int`
  `FUNCTION_TAGS`
  `65536`
  `public static final int`
  `FUNCTIONS`
  `8192`
  `public static final int`
  `IGNORE`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `INSTRUCTIONS`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `INVALID`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `MERGE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `PLATE_COMMENTS`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `POST_COMMENTS`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `PRE_COMMENTS`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `PRIMARY_SYMBOL`
  `32768`
  `public static final int`
  `PROGRAM_CONTEXT`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `PROPERTIES`
  `4096`
  `public static final int`
  `REFERENCES`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `REPEATABLE_COMMENTS`
  `256`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLACE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `SOURCE_MAP`
  `131072`
  `public static final int`
  `SYMBOLS`
  `1024`
- ghidra.program.util.SymbolicPropogator
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `MAX_EXACT_INSTRUCTIONS`
  `100`

## ghidra.pty.*

- ghidra.pty.PtyFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final short`
  `DEFAULT_COLS`
  `80`
  `public static final short`
  `DEFAULT_ROWS`
  `25`

- ghidra.pty.unix.PosixC.Termios
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ECHO`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `TCSANOW`
  `0`

## ghidra.pyghidra.*

- ghidra.pyghidra.PyGhidraPlugin
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TITLE`
  `"PyGhidra"`

## ghidra.rmi.*

- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.Addr
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OFFSET_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `SPACE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.AddrRange
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `EXTEND_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `OFFSET_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `SPACE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.BoolArr
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ARR_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.Box
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `RANGE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `SPAN_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.Compiler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.DomObjId
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.FilePath
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `PATH_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.IntArr
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ARR_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.Language
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.LongArr
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ARR_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.MemoryState
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MS_ERROR_VALUE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `MS_KNOWN_VALUE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `MS_UNKNOWN_VALUE`
  `0`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.Method
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ACTION_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `DESCRIPTION_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DISPLAY_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `ICON_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `NAME_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `OK_TEXT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `PARAMETERS_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `RETURN_TYPE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `6`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.MethodArgument
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `NAME_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.MethodParameter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DESCRIPTION_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `DISPLAY_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `NAME_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUIRED_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `TYPE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ObjDesc
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `PATH_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ObjPath
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `PATH_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ObjSpec
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `PATH_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RegVal
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `NAME_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ReplyCreateObject
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OBJECT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ReplyDisassemble
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `LENGTH_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ReplyError
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MESSAGE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ReplyGetObject
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OBJECT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ReplyGetValues
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `VALUES_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ReplyInsertObject
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SPAN_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ReplyNegotiate
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DESCRIPTION_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ReplyPutBytes
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `WRITTEN_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ReplyPutRegisterValue
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SKIPPED_NAMES_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ReplySetValue
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SPAN_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ReplySnapshot
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SNAP_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestActivate
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OBJECT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestCloseTrace
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestCreateObject
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `PATH_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestCreateOverlaySpace
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BASESPACE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `NAME_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestCreateRootObject
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `ROOT_SCHEMA_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `SCHEMA_CONTEXT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestCreateTrace
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `COMPILER_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `LANGUAGE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `PATH_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestDeleteBytes
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `RANGE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `SNAP_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestDeleteRegisterValue
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `NAMES_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `SNAP_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `SPACE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestDisassemble
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `SNAP_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `START_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestEndTx
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ABORT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `TXID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestGetObject
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OBJECT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestGetValues
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `PATTERN_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `SPAN_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestGetValuesIntersecting
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BOX_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestInsertObject
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OBJECT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `RESOLUTION_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `SPAN_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestNegotiate
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DESCRIPTION_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `METHODS_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `VERSION_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestPutBytes
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DATA_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `SNAP_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `START_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestPutRegisterValue
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `SNAP_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `SPACE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `VALUES_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `4`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestRemoveObject
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OBJECT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `SPAN_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `TREE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `4`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestRetainValues
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `KEYS_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `KINDS_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `OBJECT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `SPAN_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestSaveTrace
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestSetMemoryState
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `RANGE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `SNAP_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `STATE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `4`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestSetValue
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `RESOLUTION_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestSnapshot
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DATETIME_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `DESCRIPTION_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `SCHEDULE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `SNAP_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `4`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RequestStartTx
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DESCRIPTION_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `TXID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `UNDOABLE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.Resolution
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `CR_ADJUST_VALUE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `CR_DENY_VALUE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `CR_TRUNCATE_VALUE`
  `0`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.RootMessage
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ERROR_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_ACTIVATE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `45`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_CLOSE_TRACE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_CREATE_OBJECT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `28`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_CREATE_OVERLAY_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_CREATE_TRACE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_DELETE_BYTES_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_DELETE_REGISTER_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_DISASSEMBLE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `43`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_END_TX_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_GET_OBJECT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `38`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_GET_VALUES_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `40`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_INSERT_OBJECT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_NEGOTIATE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_PUT_BYTES_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_PUT_REGISTER_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_REMOVE_OBJECT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_RETAIN_VALUES_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_SAVE_TRACE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_SET_MEMORY_STATE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_SET_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `34`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_SNAPSHOT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `47`
  `public static final int`
  `REPLY_START_TX_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_ACTIVATE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `44`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_CLOSE_TRACE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_CREATE_OBJECT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `27`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_CREATE_OVERLAY_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_CREATE_ROOT_OBJECT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `26`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_CREATE_TRACE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_DELETE_BYTES_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_DELETE_REGISTER_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_DISASSEMBLE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `42`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_END_TX_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_GET_OBJECT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `37`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_GET_VALUES_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `39`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_GET_VALUES_INTERSECTING_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `41`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_INSERT_OBJECT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `29`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_NEGOTIATE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_PUT_BYTES_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_PUT_REGISTER_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_REMOVE_OBJECT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `31`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_RETAIN_VALUES_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `35`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_SAVE_TRACE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_SET_MEMORY_STATE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_SET_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `33`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_SNAPSHOT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `46`
  `public static final int`
  `REQUEST_START_TX_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `XREPLY_INVOKE_METHOD_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `49`
  `public static final int`
  `XREQUEST_INVOKE_METHOD_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `48`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.Schedule
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SCHEDULE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ShortArr
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ARR_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.Snap
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SNAP_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.Span
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `MIN_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.StringArr
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ARR_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.TxId
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ValDesc
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `PARENT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `SPAN_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `4`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ValSpec
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `PARENT_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `SPAN_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `4`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.Value
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ADDRESS_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_ARR_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `BYTE_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `BYTES_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `CHAR_ARR_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `CHAR_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `CHILD_DESC_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `CHILD_SPEC_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_ARR_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `INT_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `LONG_ARR_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `LONG_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `NULL_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `RANGE_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `SHORT_ARR_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `SHORT_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `STRING_ARR_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `STRING_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `8`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ValueKinds
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `VK_ATTRIBUTES_VALUE`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `VK_BOTH_VALUE`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `VK_ELEMENTS_VALUE`
  `0`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.ValueType
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `NAME_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.XReplyInvokeMethod
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ERROR_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `RETURN_VALUE_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
- ghidra.rmi.trace.TraceRmi.XRequestInvokeMethod
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ARGUMENTS_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `3`
  `public static final int`
  `NAME_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `OID_FIELD_NUMBER`
  `1`

## ghidra.service.*

- ghidra.service.graph.AttributedEdge
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `EDGE_TYPE_KEY`
  `"EdgeType"`
- ghidra.service.graph.AttributedGraph
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `WEIGHT`
  `"Weight"`
- ghidra.service.graph.AttributedVertex
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME_KEY`
  `"Name"`
  `public static final String`
  `VERTEX_TYPE_KEY`
  `"VertexType"`
- ghidra.service.graph.LayoutAlgorithmNames
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `BALLOON`
  `"Balloon"`
  `public static final String`
  `CIRCLE`
  `"Circle"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMPACT_HIERARCHICAL`
  `"Compact Hierarchical"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMPACT_RADIAL`
  `"Compact Radial"`
  `public static final String`
  `FORCE_DIRECTED`
  `"Force Directed"`
  `public static final String`
  `FORCED_BALANCED`
  `"Force Balanced"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEM`
  `"GEM"`
  `public static final String`
  `HIERACHICAL`
  `"Hierarchical"`
  `public static final String`
  `MIN_CROSS_COFFMAN_GRAHAM`
  `"Hierarchical MinCross Coffman Graham"`
  `public static final String`
  `MIN_CROSS_LONGEST_PATH`
  `"Hierarchical MinCross Longest Path"`
  `public static final String`
  `MIN_CROSS_NETWORK_SIMPLEX`
  `"Hierarchical MinCross Network Simplex"`
  `public static final String`
  `MIN_CROSS_TOP_DOWN`
  `"Hierarchical MinCross Top Down"`
  `public static final String`
  `RADIAL`
  `"Radial"`
  `public static final String`
  `VERT_MIN_CROSS_COFFMAN_GRAHAM`
  `"Vertical Hierarchical MinCross Coffman Graham"`
  `public static final String`
  `VERT_MIN_CROSS_LONGEST_PATH`
  `"Vertical Hierarchical MinCross Longest Path"`
  `public static final String`
  `VERT_MIN_CROSS_NETWORK_SIMPLEX`
  `"Vertical Hierarchical MinCross Network Simplex"`
  `public static final String`
  `VERT_MIN_CROSS_TOP_DOWN`
  `"Vertical Hierarchical MinCross Top Down"`

## ghidra.sleigh.*

- ghidra.sleigh.grammar.BaseLexer
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHA`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHAUP`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `AMPERSAND`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `ASSIGN`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `ASTERISK`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `BIN_INT`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `BINDIGIT`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_AND`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_OR`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_XOR`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `CARET`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `COLON`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMA`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `CPPCOMMENT`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `DEC_INT`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `DIGIT`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `DISPCHAR`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `ELLIPSIS`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `EOF`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `EOL`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `EQUAL`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `ESCAPE`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `EXCLAIM`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `FDIV`
  `26`
  `public static final int`
  `FEQUAL`
  `27`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREAT`
  `28`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREATEQUAL`
  `29`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESS`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESSEQUAL`
  `31`
  `public static final int`
  `FMINUS`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `FMULT`
  `33`
  `public static final int`
  `FNOTEQUAL`
  `34`
  `public static final int`
  `FPLUS`
  `35`
  `public static final int`
  `GREAT`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `GREATEQUAL`
  `37`
  `public static final int`
  `HEX_INT`
  `39`
  `public static final int`
  `HEXDIGIT`
  `38`
  `public static final int`
  `IDENTIFIER`
  `40`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ALIGNMENT`
  `41`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ATTACH`
  `42`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BIG`
  `43`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BITRANGE`
  `44`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BUILD`
  `45`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CALL`
  `46`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CONTEXT`
  `47`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CROSSBUILD`
  `48`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEC`
  `49`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFAULT`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFINE`
  `51`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ENDIAN`
  `52`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_EXPORT`
  `53`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_GOTO`
  `54`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_HEX`
  `55`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LITTLE`
  `56`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LOCAL`
  `57`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_MACRO`
  `58`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NAMES`
  `59`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NOFLOW`
  `60`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_OFFSET`
  `61`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_PCODEOP`
  `62`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_RETURN`
  `63`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIGNED`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIZE`
  `65`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SPACE`
  `66`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TOKEN`
  `67`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TYPE`
  `68`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_UNIMPL`
  `69`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VALUES`
  `70`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VARIABLES`
  `71`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_WORDSIZE`
  `72`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACE`
  `73`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACKET`
  `74`
  `public static final int`
  `LEFT`
  `75`
  `public static final int`
  `LESS`
  `76`
  `public static final int`
  `LESSEQUAL`
  `77`
  `public static final int`
  `LINECOMMENT`
  `78`
  `public static final int`
  `LPAREN`
  `79`
  `public static final int`
  `MINUS`
  `80`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTEQUAL`
  `81`
  `public static final int`
  `OCTAL_ESCAPE`
  `82`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADD`
  `83`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADDRESS_OF`
  `84`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ALIGNMENT`
  `85`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_AND`
  `86`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_APPLY`
  `87`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ARGUMENTS`
  `88`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ASSIGN`
  `89`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIG`
  `90`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIN_CONSTANT`
  `91`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIT_PATTERN`
  `95`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE`
  `92`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE2`
  `93`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGES`
  `94`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_AND`
  `96`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_OR`
  `97`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_XOR`
  `98`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BUILD`
  `99`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CALL`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONCATENATE`
  `101`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONSTRUCTOR`
  `102`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT`
  `103`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `104`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CROSSBUILD`
  `105`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CTLIST`
  `106`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC`
  `107`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC_CONSTANT`
  `109`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DECLARATIVE_SIZE`
  `108`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEFAULT`
  `110`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEREFERENCE`
  `111`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DISPLAY`
  `112`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DIV`
  `113`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS`
  `114`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS_RIGHT`
  `115`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EMPTY_LIST`
  `116`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ENDIAN`
  `117`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EQUAL`
  `118`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EXPORT`
  `119`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FADD`
  `120`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FDIV`
  `121`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FEQUAL`
  `122`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREAT`
  `123`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREATEQUAL`
  `124`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELD_MODS`
  `127`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEF`
  `125`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEFS`
  `126`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESS`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESSEQUAL`
  `129`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FMULT`
  `130`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNEGATE`
  `131`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNOTEQUAL`
  `132`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FSUB`
  `133`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GOTO`
  `134`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREAT`
  `135`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREATEQUAL`
  `136`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX`
  `137`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX_CONSTANT`
  `138`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER`
  `139`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER_LIST`
  `140`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IF`
  `141`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INTBLIST`
  `142`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INVERT`
  `143`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_ABSOLUTE`
  `144`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_DYNAMIC`
  `145`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_LABEL`
  `146`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_RELATIVE`
  `147`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_SYMBOL`
  `148`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LABEL`
  `149`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LEFT`
  `150`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESS`
  `151`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESSEQUAL`
  `152`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LITTLE`
  `153`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LOCAL`
  `154`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MACRO`
  `155`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MULT`
  `156`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NAMES`
  `157`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NEGATE`
  `158`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NIL`
  `159`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `165`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_FIELD_MOD`
  `166`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOFLOW`
  `160`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOP`
  `161`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT`
  `162`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT_DEFAULT`
  `164`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOTEQUAL`
  `163`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_OR`
  `167`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PARENTHESIZED`
  `168`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODE`
  `169`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODEOP`
  `170`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_QSTRING`
  `171`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_REM`
  `172`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RETURN`
  `173`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RIGHT`
  `174`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SDIV`
  `175`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SECTION_LABEL`
  `176`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEMANTIC`
  `177`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEQUENCE`
  `178`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREAT`
  `179`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREATEQUAL`
  `180`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIGNED`
  `181`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZE`
  `182`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZING_SIZE`
  `183`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESS`
  `184`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESSEQUAL`
  `185`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACE`
  `186`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACEMODS`
  `187`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SREM`
  `188`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SRIGHT`
  `189`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING`
  `190`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING_OR_IDENT_LIST`
  `191`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUB`
  `192`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUBTABLE`
  `193`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TABLE`
  `194`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN`
  `195`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN_ENDIAN`
  `196`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TRUNCATION_SIZE`
  `197`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TYPE`
  `198`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_UNIMPL`
  `199`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VALUES`
  `200`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARIABLES`
  `201`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARNODE`
  `202`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WHITESPACE`
  `203`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WILDCARD`
  `204`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WITH`
  `205`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WORDSIZE`
  `206`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_XOR`
  `207`
  `public static final int`
  `PERCENT`
  `208`
  `public static final int`
  `PIPE`
  `209`
  `public static final int`
  `PLUS`
  `210`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_ESCAPE`
  `211`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_POSITION`
  `212`
  `public static final int`
  `QSTRING`
  `213`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACE`
  `214`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACKET`
  `215`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IF`
  `216`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IS`
  `217`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_WITH`
  `218`
  `public static final int`
  `RIGHT`
  `219`
  `public static final int`
  `RPAREN`
  `220`
  `public static final int`
  `SDIV`
  `221`
  `public static final int`
  `SEMI`
  `222`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREAT`
  `223`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREATEQUAL`
  `224`
  `public static final int`
  `SLASH`
  `225`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESS`
  `226`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESSEQUAL`
  `227`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_AND`
  `228`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_OR`
  `229`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_XOR`
  `230`
  `public static final int`
  `SREM`
  `231`
  `public static final int`
  `SRIGHT`
  `232`
  `public static final int`
  `TILDE`
  `233`
  `public static final int`
  `Tokens`
  `234`
  `public static final int`
  `UNDERSCORE`
  `235`
  `public static final int`
  `UNICODE_ESCAPE`
  `236`
  `public static final int`
  `UNKNOWN`
  `237`
  `public static final int`
  `WS`
  `238`
- ghidra.sleigh.grammar.BooleanExpressionLexer
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHA`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DIGIT`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `EOF`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `ESCAPE`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `HEXDIGIT`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `IDENTIFIER`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFINED`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `OCTAL_ESCAPE`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_AND`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EQ`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NEQ`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_OR`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_XOR`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `QSTRING`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `T__20`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `T__21`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `UNICODE_ESCAPE`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `WS`
  `19`
- ghidra.sleigh.grammar.BooleanExpressionParser
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHA`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `DIGIT`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `EOF`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `ESCAPE`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `HEXDIGIT`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `IDENTIFIER`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFINED`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `OCTAL_ESCAPE`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_AND`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EQ`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NEQ`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_OR`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_XOR`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `QSTRING`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `T__20`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `T__21`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `UNICODE_ESCAPE`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `WS`
  `19`
- ghidra.sleigh.grammar.DisplayLexer
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHA`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHAUP`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `AMPERSAND`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `ASSIGN`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `ASTERISK`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `BIN_INT`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `BINDIGIT`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_AND`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_OR`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_XOR`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `CARET`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `COLON`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMA`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `CPPCOMMENT`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `DEC_INT`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `DIGIT`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `DISPCHAR`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `ELLIPSIS`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `EOF`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `EOL`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `EQUAL`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `ESCAPE`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `EXCLAIM`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `FDIV`
  `26`
  `public static final int`
  `FEQUAL`
  `27`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREAT`
  `28`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREATEQUAL`
  `29`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESS`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESSEQUAL`
  `31`
  `public static final int`
  `FMINUS`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `FMULT`
  `33`
  `public static final int`
  `FNOTEQUAL`
  `34`
  `public static final int`
  `FPLUS`
  `35`
  `public static final int`
  `GREAT`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `GREATEQUAL`
  `37`
  `public static final int`
  `HEX_INT`
  `39`
  `public static final int`
  `HEXDIGIT`
  `38`
  `public static final int`
  `IDENTIFIER`
  `40`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ALIGNMENT`
  `41`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ATTACH`
  `42`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BIG`
  `43`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BITRANGE`
  `44`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BUILD`
  `45`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CALL`
  `46`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CONTEXT`
  `47`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CROSSBUILD`
  `48`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEC`
  `49`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFAULT`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFINE`
  `51`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ENDIAN`
  `52`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_EXPORT`
  `53`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_GOTO`
  `54`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_HEX`
  `55`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LITTLE`
  `56`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LOCAL`
  `57`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_MACRO`
  `58`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NAMES`
  `59`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NOFLOW`
  `60`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_OFFSET`
  `61`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_PCODEOP`
  `62`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_RETURN`
  `63`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIGNED`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIZE`
  `65`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SPACE`
  `66`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TOKEN`
  `67`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TYPE`
  `68`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_UNIMPL`
  `69`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VALUES`
  `70`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VARIABLES`
  `71`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_WORDSIZE`
  `72`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACE`
  `73`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACKET`
  `74`
  `public static final int`
  `LEFT`
  `75`
  `public static final int`
  `LESS`
  `76`
  `public static final int`
  `LESSEQUAL`
  `77`
  `public static final int`
  `LINECOMMENT`
  `78`
  `public static final int`
  `LPAREN`
  `79`
  `public static final int`
  `MINUS`
  `80`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTEQUAL`
  `81`
  `public static final int`
  `OCTAL_ESCAPE`
  `82`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADD`
  `83`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADDRESS_OF`
  `84`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ALIGNMENT`
  `85`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_AND`
  `86`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_APPLY`
  `87`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ARGUMENTS`
  `88`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ASSIGN`
  `89`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIG`
  `90`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIN_CONSTANT`
  `91`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIT_PATTERN`
  `95`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE`
  `92`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE2`
  `93`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGES`
  `94`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_AND`
  `96`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_OR`
  `97`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_XOR`
  `98`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BUILD`
  `99`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CALL`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONCATENATE`
  `101`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONSTRUCTOR`
  `102`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT`
  `103`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `104`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CROSSBUILD`
  `105`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CTLIST`
  `106`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC`
  `107`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC_CONSTANT`
  `109`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DECLARATIVE_SIZE`
  `108`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEFAULT`
  `110`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEREFERENCE`
  `111`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DISPLAY`
  `112`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DIV`
  `113`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS`
  `114`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS_RIGHT`
  `115`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EMPTY_LIST`
  `116`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ENDIAN`
  `117`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EQUAL`
  `118`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EXPORT`
  `119`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FADD`
  `120`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FDIV`
  `121`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FEQUAL`
  `122`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREAT`
  `123`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREATEQUAL`
  `124`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELD_MODS`
  `127`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEF`
  `125`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEFS`
  `126`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESS`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESSEQUAL`
  `129`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FMULT`
  `130`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNEGATE`
  `131`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNOTEQUAL`
  `132`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FSUB`
  `133`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GOTO`
  `134`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREAT`
  `135`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREATEQUAL`
  `136`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX`
  `137`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX_CONSTANT`
  `138`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER`
  `139`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER_LIST`
  `140`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IF`
  `141`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INTBLIST`
  `142`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INVERT`
  `143`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_ABSOLUTE`
  `144`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_DYNAMIC`
  `145`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_LABEL`
  `146`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_RELATIVE`
  `147`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_SYMBOL`
  `148`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LABEL`
  `149`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LEFT`
  `150`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESS`
  `151`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESSEQUAL`
  `152`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LITTLE`
  `153`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LOCAL`
  `154`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MACRO`
  `155`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MULT`
  `156`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NAMES`
  `157`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NEGATE`
  `158`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NIL`
  `159`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `165`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_FIELD_MOD`
  `166`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOFLOW`
  `160`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOP`
  `161`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT`
  `162`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT_DEFAULT`
  `164`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOTEQUAL`
  `163`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_OR`
  `167`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PARENTHESIZED`
  `168`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODE`
  `169`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODEOP`
  `170`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_QSTRING`
  `171`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_REM`
  `172`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RETURN`
  `173`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RIGHT`
  `174`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SDIV`
  `175`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SECTION_LABEL`
  `176`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEMANTIC`
  `177`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEQUENCE`
  `178`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREAT`
  `179`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREATEQUAL`
  `180`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIGNED`
  `181`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZE`
  `182`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZING_SIZE`
  `183`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESS`
  `184`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESSEQUAL`
  `185`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACE`
  `186`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACEMODS`
  `187`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SREM`
  `188`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SRIGHT`
  `189`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING`
  `190`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING_OR_IDENT_LIST`
  `191`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUB`
  `192`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUBTABLE`
  `193`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TABLE`
  `194`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN`
  `195`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN_ENDIAN`
  `196`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TRUNCATION_SIZE`
  `197`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TYPE`
  `198`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_UNIMPL`
  `199`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VALUES`
  `200`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARIABLES`
  `201`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARNODE`
  `202`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WHITESPACE`
  `203`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WILDCARD`
  `204`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WITH`
  `205`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WORDSIZE`
  `206`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_XOR`
  `207`
  `public static final int`
  `PERCENT`
  `208`
  `public static final int`
  `PIPE`
  `209`
  `public static final int`
  `PLUS`
  `210`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_ESCAPE`
  `211`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_POSITION`
  `212`
  `public static final int`
  `QSTRING`
  `213`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACE`
  `214`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACKET`
  `215`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IF`
  `216`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IS`
  `217`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_WITH`
  `218`
  `public static final int`
  `RIGHT`
  `219`
  `public static final int`
  `RPAREN`
  `220`
  `public static final int`
  `SDIV`
  `221`
  `public static final int`
  `SEMI`
  `222`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREAT`
  `223`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREATEQUAL`
  `224`
  `public static final int`
  `SLASH`
  `225`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESS`
  `226`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESSEQUAL`
  `227`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_AND`
  `228`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_OR`
  `229`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_XOR`
  `230`
  `public static final int`
  `SREM`
  `231`
  `public static final int`
  `SRIGHT`
  `232`
  `public static final int`
  `TILDE`
  `233`
  `public static final int`
  `Tokens`
  `234`
  `public static final int`
  `UNDERSCORE`
  `235`
  `public static final int`
  `UNICODE_ESCAPE`
  `236`
  `public static final int`
  `UNKNOWN`
  `237`
  `public static final int`
  `WS`
  `238`
- ghidra.sleigh.grammar.DisplayLexer_BaseLexer
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHA`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHAUP`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `AMPERSAND`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `ASSIGN`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `ASTERISK`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `BIN_INT`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `BINDIGIT`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_AND`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_OR`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_XOR`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `CARET`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `COLON`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMA`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `CPPCOMMENT`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `DEC_INT`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `DIGIT`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `DISPCHAR`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `ELLIPSIS`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `EOF`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `EOL`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `EQUAL`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `ESCAPE`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `EXCLAIM`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `FDIV`
  `26`
  `public static final int`
  `FEQUAL`
  `27`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREAT`
  `28`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREATEQUAL`
  `29`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESS`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESSEQUAL`
  `31`
  `public static final int`
  `FMINUS`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `FMULT`
  `33`
  `public static final int`
  `FNOTEQUAL`
  `34`
  `public static final int`
  `FPLUS`
  `35`
  `public static final int`
  `GREAT`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `GREATEQUAL`
  `37`
  `public static final int`
  `HEX_INT`
  `39`
  `public static final int`
  `HEXDIGIT`
  `38`
  `public static final int`
  `IDENTIFIER`
  `40`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ALIGNMENT`
  `41`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ATTACH`
  `42`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BIG`
  `43`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BITRANGE`
  `44`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BUILD`
  `45`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CALL`
  `46`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CONTEXT`
  `47`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CROSSBUILD`
  `48`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEC`
  `49`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFAULT`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFINE`
  `51`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ENDIAN`
  `52`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_EXPORT`
  `53`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_GOTO`
  `54`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_HEX`
  `55`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LITTLE`
  `56`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LOCAL`
  `57`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_MACRO`
  `58`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NAMES`
  `59`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NOFLOW`
  `60`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_OFFSET`
  `61`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_PCODEOP`
  `62`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_RETURN`
  `63`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIGNED`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIZE`
  `65`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SPACE`
  `66`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TOKEN`
  `67`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TYPE`
  `68`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_UNIMPL`
  `69`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VALUES`
  `70`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VARIABLES`
  `71`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_WORDSIZE`
  `72`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACE`
  `73`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACKET`
  `74`
  `public static final int`
  `LEFT`
  `75`
  `public static final int`
  `LESS`
  `76`
  `public static final int`
  `LESSEQUAL`
  `77`
  `public static final int`
  `LINECOMMENT`
  `78`
  `public static final int`
  `LPAREN`
  `79`
  `public static final int`
  `MINUS`
  `80`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTEQUAL`
  `81`
  `public static final int`
  `OCTAL_ESCAPE`
  `82`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADD`
  `83`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADDRESS_OF`
  `84`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ALIGNMENT`
  `85`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_AND`
  `86`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_APPLY`
  `87`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ARGUMENTS`
  `88`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ASSIGN`
  `89`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIG`
  `90`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIN_CONSTANT`
  `91`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIT_PATTERN`
  `95`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE`
  `92`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE2`
  `93`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGES`
  `94`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_AND`
  `96`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_OR`
  `97`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_XOR`
  `98`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BUILD`
  `99`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CALL`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONCATENATE`
  `101`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONSTRUCTOR`
  `102`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT`
  `103`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `104`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CROSSBUILD`
  `105`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CTLIST`
  `106`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC`
  `107`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC_CONSTANT`
  `109`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DECLARATIVE_SIZE`
  `108`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEFAULT`
  `110`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEREFERENCE`
  `111`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DISPLAY`
  `112`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DIV`
  `113`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS`
  `114`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS_RIGHT`
  `115`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EMPTY_LIST`
  `116`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ENDIAN`
  `117`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EQUAL`
  `118`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EXPORT`
  `119`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FADD`
  `120`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FDIV`
  `121`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FEQUAL`
  `122`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREAT`
  `123`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREATEQUAL`
  `124`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELD_MODS`
  `127`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEF`
  `125`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEFS`
  `126`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESS`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESSEQUAL`
  `129`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FMULT`
  `130`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNEGATE`
  `131`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNOTEQUAL`
  `132`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FSUB`
  `133`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GOTO`
  `134`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREAT`
  `135`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREATEQUAL`
  `136`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX`
  `137`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX_CONSTANT`
  `138`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER`
  `139`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER_LIST`
  `140`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IF`
  `141`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INTBLIST`
  `142`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INVERT`
  `143`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_ABSOLUTE`
  `144`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_DYNAMIC`
  `145`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_LABEL`
  `146`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_RELATIVE`
  `147`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_SYMBOL`
  `148`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LABEL`
  `149`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LEFT`
  `150`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESS`
  `151`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESSEQUAL`
  `152`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LITTLE`
  `153`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LOCAL`
  `154`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MACRO`
  `155`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MULT`
  `156`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NAMES`
  `157`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NEGATE`
  `158`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NIL`
  `159`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `165`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_FIELD_MOD`
  `166`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOFLOW`
  `160`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOP`
  `161`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT`
  `162`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT_DEFAULT`
  `164`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOTEQUAL`
  `163`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_OR`
  `167`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PARENTHESIZED`
  `168`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODE`
  `169`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODEOP`
  `170`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_QSTRING`
  `171`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_REM`
  `172`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RETURN`
  `173`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RIGHT`
  `174`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SDIV`
  `175`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SECTION_LABEL`
  `176`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEMANTIC`
  `177`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEQUENCE`
  `178`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREAT`
  `179`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREATEQUAL`
  `180`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIGNED`
  `181`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZE`
  `182`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZING_SIZE`
  `183`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESS`
  `184`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESSEQUAL`
  `185`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACE`
  `186`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACEMODS`
  `187`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SREM`
  `188`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SRIGHT`
  `189`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING`
  `190`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING_OR_IDENT_LIST`
  `191`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUB`
  `192`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUBTABLE`
  `193`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TABLE`
  `194`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN`
  `195`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN_ENDIAN`
  `196`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TRUNCATION_SIZE`
  `197`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TYPE`
  `198`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_UNIMPL`
  `199`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VALUES`
  `200`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARIABLES`
  `201`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARNODE`
  `202`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WHITESPACE`
  `203`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WILDCARD`
  `204`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WITH`
  `205`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WORDSIZE`
  `206`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_XOR`
  `207`
  `public static final int`
  `PERCENT`
  `208`
  `public static final int`
  `PIPE`
  `209`
  `public static final int`
  `PLUS`
  `210`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_ESCAPE`
  `211`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_POSITION`
  `212`
  `public static final int`
  `QSTRING`
  `213`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACE`
  `214`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACKET`
  `215`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IF`
  `216`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IS`
  `217`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_WITH`
  `218`
  `public static final int`
  `RIGHT`
  `219`
  `public static final int`
  `RPAREN`
  `220`
  `public static final int`
  `SDIV`
  `221`
  `public static final int`
  `SEMI`
  `222`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREAT`
  `223`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREATEQUAL`
  `224`
  `public static final int`
  `SLASH`
  `225`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESS`
  `226`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESSEQUAL`
  `227`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_AND`
  `228`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_OR`
  `229`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_XOR`
  `230`
  `public static final int`
  `SREM`
  `231`
  `public static final int`
  `SRIGHT`
  `232`
  `public static final int`
  `TILDE`
  `233`
  `public static final int`
  `Tokens`
  `234`
  `public static final int`
  `UNDERSCORE`
  `235`
  `public static final int`
  `UNICODE_ESCAPE`
  `236`
  `public static final int`
  `UNKNOWN`
  `237`
  `public static final int`
  `WS`
  `238`
- ghidra.sleigh.grammar.SemanticLexer
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHA`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHAUP`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `AMPERSAND`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `ASSIGN`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `ASTERISK`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `BIN_INT`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `BINDIGIT`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_AND`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_OR`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_XOR`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `CARET`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `COLON`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMA`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `CPPCOMMENT`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `DEC_INT`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `DIGIT`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `DISPCHAR`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `ELLIPSIS`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `EOF`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `EOL`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `EQUAL`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `ESCAPE`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `EXCLAIM`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `FDIV`
  `26`
  `public static final int`
  `FEQUAL`
  `27`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREAT`
  `28`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREATEQUAL`
  `29`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESS`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESSEQUAL`
  `31`
  `public static final int`
  `FMINUS`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `FMULT`
  `33`
  `public static final int`
  `FNOTEQUAL`
  `34`
  `public static final int`
  `FPLUS`
  `35`
  `public static final int`
  `GREAT`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `GREATEQUAL`
  `37`
  `public static final int`
  `HEX_INT`
  `39`
  `public static final int`
  `HEXDIGIT`
  `38`
  `public static final int`
  `IDENTIFIER`
  `40`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ALIGNMENT`
  `41`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ATTACH`
  `42`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BIG`
  `43`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BITRANGE`
  `44`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BUILD`
  `45`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CALL`
  `46`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CONTEXT`
  `47`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CROSSBUILD`
  `48`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEC`
  `49`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFAULT`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFINE`
  `51`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ENDIAN`
  `52`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_EXPORT`
  `53`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_GOTO`
  `54`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_HEX`
  `55`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LITTLE`
  `56`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LOCAL`
  `57`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_MACRO`
  `58`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NAMES`
  `59`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NOFLOW`
  `60`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_OFFSET`
  `61`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_PCODEOP`
  `62`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_RETURN`
  `63`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIGNED`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIZE`
  `65`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SPACE`
  `66`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TOKEN`
  `67`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TYPE`
  `68`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_UNIMPL`
  `69`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VALUES`
  `70`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VARIABLES`
  `71`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_WORDSIZE`
  `72`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACE`
  `73`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACKET`
  `74`
  `public static final int`
  `LEFT`
  `75`
  `public static final int`
  `LESS`
  `76`
  `public static final int`
  `LESSEQUAL`
  `77`
  `public static final int`
  `LINECOMMENT`
  `78`
  `public static final int`
  `LPAREN`
  `79`
  `public static final int`
  `MINUS`
  `80`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTEQUAL`
  `81`
  `public static final int`
  `OCTAL_ESCAPE`
  `82`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADD`
  `83`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADDRESS_OF`
  `84`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ALIGNMENT`
  `85`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_AND`
  `86`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_APPLY`
  `87`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ARGUMENTS`
  `88`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ASSIGN`
  `89`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIG`
  `90`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIN_CONSTANT`
  `91`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIT_PATTERN`
  `95`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE`
  `92`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE2`
  `93`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGES`
  `94`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_AND`
  `96`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_OR`
  `97`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_XOR`
  `98`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BUILD`
  `99`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CALL`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONCATENATE`
  `101`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONSTRUCTOR`
  `102`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT`
  `103`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `104`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CROSSBUILD`
  `105`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CTLIST`
  `106`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC`
  `107`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC_CONSTANT`
  `109`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DECLARATIVE_SIZE`
  `108`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEFAULT`
  `110`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEREFERENCE`
  `111`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DISPLAY`
  `112`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DIV`
  `113`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS`
  `114`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS_RIGHT`
  `115`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EMPTY_LIST`
  `116`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ENDIAN`
  `117`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EQUAL`
  `118`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EXPORT`
  `119`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FADD`
  `120`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FDIV`
  `121`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FEQUAL`
  `122`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREAT`
  `123`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREATEQUAL`
  `124`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELD_MODS`
  `127`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEF`
  `125`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEFS`
  `126`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESS`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESSEQUAL`
  `129`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FMULT`
  `130`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNEGATE`
  `131`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNOTEQUAL`
  `132`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FSUB`
  `133`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GOTO`
  `134`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREAT`
  `135`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREATEQUAL`
  `136`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX`
  `137`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX_CONSTANT`
  `138`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER`
  `139`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER_LIST`
  `140`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IF`
  `141`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INTBLIST`
  `142`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INVERT`
  `143`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_ABSOLUTE`
  `144`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_DYNAMIC`
  `145`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_LABEL`
  `146`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_RELATIVE`
  `147`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_SYMBOL`
  `148`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LABEL`
  `149`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LEFT`
  `150`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESS`
  `151`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESSEQUAL`
  `152`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LITTLE`
  `153`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LOCAL`
  `154`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MACRO`
  `155`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MULT`
  `156`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NAMES`
  `157`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NEGATE`
  `158`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NIL`
  `159`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `165`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_FIELD_MOD`
  `166`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOFLOW`
  `160`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOP`
  `161`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT`
  `162`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT_DEFAULT`
  `164`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOTEQUAL`
  `163`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_OR`
  `167`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PARENTHESIZED`
  `168`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODE`
  `169`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODEOP`
  `170`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_QSTRING`
  `171`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_REM`
  `172`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RETURN`
  `173`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RIGHT`
  `174`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SDIV`
  `175`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SECTION_LABEL`
  `176`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEMANTIC`
  `177`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEQUENCE`
  `178`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREAT`
  `179`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREATEQUAL`
  `180`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIGNED`
  `181`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZE`
  `182`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZING_SIZE`
  `183`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESS`
  `184`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESSEQUAL`
  `185`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACE`
  `186`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACEMODS`
  `187`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SREM`
  `188`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SRIGHT`
  `189`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING`
  `190`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING_OR_IDENT_LIST`
  `191`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUB`
  `192`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUBTABLE`
  `193`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TABLE`
  `194`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN`
  `195`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN_ENDIAN`
  `196`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TRUNCATION_SIZE`
  `197`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TYPE`
  `198`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_UNIMPL`
  `199`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VALUES`
  `200`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARIABLES`
  `201`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARNODE`
  `202`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WHITESPACE`
  `203`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WILDCARD`
  `204`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WITH`
  `205`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WORDSIZE`
  `206`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_XOR`
  `207`
  `public static final int`
  `PERCENT`
  `208`
  `public static final int`
  `PIPE`
  `209`
  `public static final int`
  `PLUS`
  `210`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_ESCAPE`
  `211`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_POSITION`
  `212`
  `public static final int`
  `QSTRING`
  `213`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACE`
  `214`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACKET`
  `215`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IF`
  `216`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IS`
  `217`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_WITH`
  `218`
  `public static final int`
  `RIGHT`
  `219`
  `public static final int`
  `RPAREN`
  `220`
  `public static final int`
  `SDIV`
  `221`
  `public static final int`
  `SEMI`
  `222`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREAT`
  `223`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREATEQUAL`
  `224`
  `public static final int`
  `SLASH`
  `225`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESS`
  `226`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESSEQUAL`
  `227`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_AND`
  `228`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_OR`
  `229`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_XOR`
  `230`
  `public static final int`
  `SREM`
  `231`
  `public static final int`
  `SRIGHT`
  `232`
  `public static final int`
  `TILDE`
  `233`
  `public static final int`
  `Tokens`
  `234`
  `public static final int`
  `UNDERSCORE`
  `235`
  `public static final int`
  `UNICODE_ESCAPE`
  `236`
  `public static final int`
  `UNKNOWN`
  `237`
  `public static final int`
  `WS`
  `238`
- ghidra.sleigh.grammar.SemanticLexer_BaseLexer
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHA`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHAUP`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `AMPERSAND`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `ASSIGN`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `ASTERISK`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `BIN_INT`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `BINDIGIT`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_AND`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_OR`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_XOR`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `CARET`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `COLON`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMA`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `CPPCOMMENT`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `DEC_INT`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `DIGIT`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `DISPCHAR`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `ELLIPSIS`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `EOF`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `EOL`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `EQUAL`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `ESCAPE`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `EXCLAIM`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `FDIV`
  `26`
  `public static final int`
  `FEQUAL`
  `27`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREAT`
  `28`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREATEQUAL`
  `29`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESS`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESSEQUAL`
  `31`
  `public static final int`
  `FMINUS`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `FMULT`
  `33`
  `public static final int`
  `FNOTEQUAL`
  `34`
  `public static final int`
  `FPLUS`
  `35`
  `public static final int`
  `GREAT`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `GREATEQUAL`
  `37`
  `public static final int`
  `HEX_INT`
  `39`
  `public static final int`
  `HEXDIGIT`
  `38`
  `public static final int`
  `IDENTIFIER`
  `40`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ALIGNMENT`
  `41`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ATTACH`
  `42`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BIG`
  `43`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BITRANGE`
  `44`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BUILD`
  `45`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CALL`
  `46`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CONTEXT`
  `47`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CROSSBUILD`
  `48`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEC`
  `49`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFAULT`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFINE`
  `51`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ENDIAN`
  `52`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_EXPORT`
  `53`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_GOTO`
  `54`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_HEX`
  `55`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LITTLE`
  `56`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LOCAL`
  `57`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_MACRO`
  `58`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NAMES`
  `59`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NOFLOW`
  `60`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_OFFSET`
  `61`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_PCODEOP`
  `62`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_RETURN`
  `63`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIGNED`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIZE`
  `65`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SPACE`
  `66`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TOKEN`
  `67`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TYPE`
  `68`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_UNIMPL`
  `69`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VALUES`
  `70`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VARIABLES`
  `71`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_WORDSIZE`
  `72`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACE`
  `73`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACKET`
  `74`
  `public static final int`
  `LEFT`
  `75`
  `public static final int`
  `LESS`
  `76`
  `public static final int`
  `LESSEQUAL`
  `77`
  `public static final int`
  `LINECOMMENT`
  `78`
  `public static final int`
  `LPAREN`
  `79`
  `public static final int`
  `MINUS`
  `80`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTEQUAL`
  `81`
  `public static final int`
  `OCTAL_ESCAPE`
  `82`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADD`
  `83`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADDRESS_OF`
  `84`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ALIGNMENT`
  `85`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_AND`
  `86`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_APPLY`
  `87`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ARGUMENTS`
  `88`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ASSIGN`
  `89`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIG`
  `90`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIN_CONSTANT`
  `91`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIT_PATTERN`
  `95`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE`
  `92`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE2`
  `93`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGES`
  `94`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_AND`
  `96`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_OR`
  `97`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_XOR`
  `98`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BUILD`
  `99`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CALL`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONCATENATE`
  `101`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONSTRUCTOR`
  `102`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT`
  `103`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `104`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CROSSBUILD`
  `105`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CTLIST`
  `106`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC`
  `107`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC_CONSTANT`
  `109`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DECLARATIVE_SIZE`
  `108`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEFAULT`
  `110`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEREFERENCE`
  `111`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DISPLAY`
  `112`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DIV`
  `113`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS`
  `114`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS_RIGHT`
  `115`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EMPTY_LIST`
  `116`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ENDIAN`
  `117`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EQUAL`
  `118`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EXPORT`
  `119`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FADD`
  `120`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FDIV`
  `121`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FEQUAL`
  `122`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREAT`
  `123`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREATEQUAL`
  `124`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELD_MODS`
  `127`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEF`
  `125`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEFS`
  `126`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESS`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESSEQUAL`
  `129`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FMULT`
  `130`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNEGATE`
  `131`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNOTEQUAL`
  `132`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FSUB`
  `133`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GOTO`
  `134`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREAT`
  `135`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREATEQUAL`
  `136`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX`
  `137`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX_CONSTANT`
  `138`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER`
  `139`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER_LIST`
  `140`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IF`
  `141`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INTBLIST`
  `142`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INVERT`
  `143`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_ABSOLUTE`
  `144`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_DYNAMIC`
  `145`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_LABEL`
  `146`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_RELATIVE`
  `147`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_SYMBOL`
  `148`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LABEL`
  `149`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LEFT`
  `150`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESS`
  `151`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESSEQUAL`
  `152`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LITTLE`
  `153`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LOCAL`
  `154`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MACRO`
  `155`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MULT`
  `156`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NAMES`
  `157`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NEGATE`
  `158`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NIL`
  `159`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `165`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_FIELD_MOD`
  `166`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOFLOW`
  `160`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOP`
  `161`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT`
  `162`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT_DEFAULT`
  `164`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOTEQUAL`
  `163`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_OR`
  `167`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PARENTHESIZED`
  `168`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODE`
  `169`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODEOP`
  `170`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_QSTRING`
  `171`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_REM`
  `172`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RETURN`
  `173`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RIGHT`
  `174`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SDIV`
  `175`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SECTION_LABEL`
  `176`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEMANTIC`
  `177`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEQUENCE`
  `178`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREAT`
  `179`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREATEQUAL`
  `180`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIGNED`
  `181`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZE`
  `182`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZING_SIZE`
  `183`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESS`
  `184`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESSEQUAL`
  `185`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACE`
  `186`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACEMODS`
  `187`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SREM`
  `188`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SRIGHT`
  `189`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING`
  `190`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING_OR_IDENT_LIST`
  `191`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUB`
  `192`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUBTABLE`
  `193`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TABLE`
  `194`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN`
  `195`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN_ENDIAN`
  `196`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TRUNCATION_SIZE`
  `197`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TYPE`
  `198`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_UNIMPL`
  `199`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VALUES`
  `200`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARIABLES`
  `201`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARNODE`
  `202`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WHITESPACE`
  `203`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WILDCARD`
  `204`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WITH`
  `205`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WORDSIZE`
  `206`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_XOR`
  `207`
  `public static final int`
  `PERCENT`
  `208`
  `public static final int`
  `PIPE`
  `209`
  `public static final int`
  `PLUS`
  `210`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_ESCAPE`
  `211`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_POSITION`
  `212`
  `public static final int`
  `QSTRING`
  `213`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACE`
  `214`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACKET`
  `215`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IF`
  `216`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IS`
  `217`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_WITH`
  `218`
  `public static final int`
  `RIGHT`
  `219`
  `public static final int`
  `RPAREN`
  `220`
  `public static final int`
  `SDIV`
  `221`
  `public static final int`
  `SEMI`
  `222`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREAT`
  `223`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREATEQUAL`
  `224`
  `public static final int`
  `SLASH`
  `225`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESS`
  `226`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESSEQUAL`
  `227`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_AND`
  `228`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_OR`
  `229`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_XOR`
  `230`
  `public static final int`
  `SREM`
  `231`
  `public static final int`
  `SRIGHT`
  `232`
  `public static final int`
  `TILDE`
  `233`
  `public static final int`
  `Tokens`
  `234`
  `public static final int`
  `UNDERSCORE`
  `235`
  `public static final int`
  `UNICODE_ESCAPE`
  `236`
  `public static final int`
  `UNKNOWN`
  `237`
  `public static final int`
  `WS`
  `238`
- ghidra.sleigh.grammar.SleighCompiler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHA`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHAUP`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `AMPERSAND`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `ASSIGN`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `ASTERISK`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `BIN_INT`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `BINDIGIT`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_AND`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_OR`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_XOR`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `CARET`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `COLON`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMA`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `CPPCOMMENT`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `DEC_INT`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `DIGIT`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `DISPCHAR`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `ELLIPSIS`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `EOF`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `EOL`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `EQUAL`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `ESCAPE`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `EXCLAIM`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `FDIV`
  `26`
  `public static final int`
  `FEQUAL`
  `27`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREAT`
  `28`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREATEQUAL`
  `29`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESS`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESSEQUAL`
  `31`
  `public static final int`
  `FMINUS`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `FMULT`
  `33`
  `public static final int`
  `FNOTEQUAL`
  `34`
  `public static final int`
  `FPLUS`
  `35`
  `public static final int`
  `GREAT`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `GREATEQUAL`
  `37`
  `public static final int`
  `HEX_INT`
  `39`
  `public static final int`
  `HEXDIGIT`
  `38`
  `public static final int`
  `IDENTIFIER`
  `40`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ALIGNMENT`
  `41`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ATTACH`
  `42`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BIG`
  `43`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BITRANGE`
  `44`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BUILD`
  `45`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CALL`
  `46`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CONTEXT`
  `47`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CROSSBUILD`
  `48`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEC`
  `49`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFAULT`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFINE`
  `51`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ENDIAN`
  `52`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_EXPORT`
  `53`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_GOTO`
  `54`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_HEX`
  `55`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LITTLE`
  `56`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LOCAL`
  `57`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_MACRO`
  `58`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NAMES`
  `59`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NOFLOW`
  `60`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_OFFSET`
  `61`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_PCODEOP`
  `62`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_RETURN`
  `63`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIGNED`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIZE`
  `65`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SPACE`
  `66`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TOKEN`
  `67`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TYPE`
  `68`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_UNIMPL`
  `69`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VALUES`
  `70`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VARIABLES`
  `71`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_WORDSIZE`
  `72`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACE`
  `73`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACKET`
  `74`
  `public static final int`
  `LEFT`
  `75`
  `public static final int`
  `LESS`
  `76`
  `public static final int`
  `LESSEQUAL`
  `77`
  `public static final int`
  `LINECOMMENT`
  `78`
  `public static final int`
  `LPAREN`
  `79`
  `public static final int`
  `MINUS`
  `80`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTEQUAL`
  `81`
  `public static final int`
  `OCTAL_ESCAPE`
  `82`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADD`
  `83`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADDRESS_OF`
  `84`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ALIGNMENT`
  `85`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_AND`
  `86`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_APPLY`
  `87`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ARGUMENTS`
  `88`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ASSIGN`
  `89`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIG`
  `90`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIN_CONSTANT`
  `91`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIT_PATTERN`
  `95`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE`
  `92`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE2`
  `93`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGES`
  `94`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_AND`
  `96`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_OR`
  `97`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_XOR`
  `98`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BUILD`
  `99`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CALL`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONCATENATE`
  `101`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONSTRUCTOR`
  `102`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT`
  `103`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `104`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CROSSBUILD`
  `105`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CTLIST`
  `106`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC`
  `107`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC_CONSTANT`
  `109`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DECLARATIVE_SIZE`
  `108`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEFAULT`
  `110`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEREFERENCE`
  `111`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DISPLAY`
  `112`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DIV`
  `113`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS`
  `114`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS_RIGHT`
  `115`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EMPTY_LIST`
  `116`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ENDIAN`
  `117`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EQUAL`
  `118`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EXPORT`
  `119`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FADD`
  `120`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FDIV`
  `121`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FEQUAL`
  `122`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREAT`
  `123`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREATEQUAL`
  `124`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELD_MODS`
  `127`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEF`
  `125`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEFS`
  `126`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESS`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESSEQUAL`
  `129`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FMULT`
  `130`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNEGATE`
  `131`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNOTEQUAL`
  `132`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FSUB`
  `133`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GOTO`
  `134`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREAT`
  `135`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREATEQUAL`
  `136`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX`
  `137`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX_CONSTANT`
  `138`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER`
  `139`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER_LIST`
  `140`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IF`
  `141`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INTBLIST`
  `142`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INVERT`
  `143`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_ABSOLUTE`
  `144`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_DYNAMIC`
  `145`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_LABEL`
  `146`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_RELATIVE`
  `147`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_SYMBOL`
  `148`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LABEL`
  `149`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LEFT`
  `150`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESS`
  `151`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESSEQUAL`
  `152`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LITTLE`
  `153`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LOCAL`
  `154`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MACRO`
  `155`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MULT`
  `156`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NAMES`
  `157`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NEGATE`
  `158`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NIL`
  `159`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `165`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_FIELD_MOD`
  `166`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOFLOW`
  `160`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOP`
  `161`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT`
  `162`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT_DEFAULT`
  `164`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOTEQUAL`
  `163`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_OR`
  `167`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PARENTHESIZED`
  `168`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODE`
  `169`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODEOP`
  `170`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_QSTRING`
  `171`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_REM`
  `172`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RETURN`
  `173`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RIGHT`
  `174`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SDIV`
  `175`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SECTION_LABEL`
  `176`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEMANTIC`
  `177`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEQUENCE`
  `178`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREAT`
  `179`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREATEQUAL`
  `180`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIGNED`
  `181`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZE`
  `182`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZING_SIZE`
  `183`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESS`
  `184`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESSEQUAL`
  `185`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACE`
  `186`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACEMODS`
  `187`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SREM`
  `188`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SRIGHT`
  `189`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING`
  `190`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING_OR_IDENT_LIST`
  `191`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUB`
  `192`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUBTABLE`
  `193`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TABLE`
  `194`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN`
  `195`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN_ENDIAN`
  `196`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TRUNCATION_SIZE`
  `197`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TYPE`
  `198`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_UNIMPL`
  `199`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VALUES`
  `200`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARIABLES`
  `201`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARNODE`
  `202`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WHITESPACE`
  `203`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WILDCARD`
  `204`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WITH`
  `205`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WORDSIZE`
  `206`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_XOR`
  `207`
  `public static final int`
  `PERCENT`
  `208`
  `public static final int`
  `PIPE`
  `209`
  `public static final int`
  `PLUS`
  `210`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_ESCAPE`
  `211`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_POSITION`
  `212`
  `public static final int`
  `QSTRING`
  `213`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACE`
  `214`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACKET`
  `215`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IF`
  `216`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IS`
  `217`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_WITH`
  `218`
  `public static final int`
  `RIGHT`
  `219`
  `public static final int`
  `RPAREN`
  `220`
  `public static final int`
  `SDIV`
  `221`
  `public static final int`
  `SEMI`
  `222`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREAT`
  `223`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREATEQUAL`
  `224`
  `public static final int`
  `SLASH`
  `225`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESS`
  `226`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESSEQUAL`
  `227`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_AND`
  `228`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_OR`
  `229`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_XOR`
  `230`
  `public static final int`
  `SREM`
  `231`
  `public static final int`
  `SRIGHT`
  `232`
  `public static final int`
  `TILDE`
  `233`
  `public static final int`
  `Tokens`
  `234`
  `public static final int`
  `UNDERSCORE`
  `235`
  `public static final int`
  `UNICODE_ESCAPE`
  `236`
  `public static final int`
  `UNKNOWN`
  `237`
  `public static final int`
  `WS`
  `238`
- ghidra.sleigh.grammar.SleighEcho
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHA`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHAUP`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `AMPERSAND`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `ASSIGN`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `ASTERISK`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `BIN_INT`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `BINDIGIT`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_AND`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_OR`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_XOR`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `CARET`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `COLON`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMA`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `CPPCOMMENT`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `DEC_INT`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `DIGIT`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `DISPCHAR`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `ELLIPSIS`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `EOF`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `EOL`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `EQUAL`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `ESCAPE`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `EXCLAIM`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `FDIV`
  `26`
  `public static final int`
  `FEQUAL`
  `27`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREAT`
  `28`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREATEQUAL`
  `29`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESS`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESSEQUAL`
  `31`
  `public static final int`
  `FMINUS`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `FMULT`
  `33`
  `public static final int`
  `FNOTEQUAL`
  `34`
  `public static final int`
  `FPLUS`
  `35`
  `public static final int`
  `GREAT`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `GREATEQUAL`
  `37`
  `public static final int`
  `HEX_INT`
  `39`
  `public static final int`
  `HEXDIGIT`
  `38`
  `public static final int`
  `IDENTIFIER`
  `40`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ALIGNMENT`
  `41`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ATTACH`
  `42`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BIG`
  `43`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BITRANGE`
  `44`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BUILD`
  `45`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CALL`
  `46`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CONTEXT`
  `47`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CROSSBUILD`
  `48`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEC`
  `49`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFAULT`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFINE`
  `51`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ENDIAN`
  `52`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_EXPORT`
  `53`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_GOTO`
  `54`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_HEX`
  `55`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LITTLE`
  `56`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LOCAL`
  `57`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_MACRO`
  `58`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NAMES`
  `59`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NOFLOW`
  `60`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_OFFSET`
  `61`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_PCODEOP`
  `62`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_RETURN`
  `63`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIGNED`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIZE`
  `65`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SPACE`
  `66`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TOKEN`
  `67`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TYPE`
  `68`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_UNIMPL`
  `69`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VALUES`
  `70`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VARIABLES`
  `71`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_WORDSIZE`
  `72`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACE`
  `73`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACKET`
  `74`
  `public static final int`
  `LEFT`
  `75`
  `public static final int`
  `LESS`
  `76`
  `public static final int`
  `LESSEQUAL`
  `77`
  `public static final int`
  `LINECOMMENT`
  `78`
  `public static final int`
  `LPAREN`
  `79`
  `public static final int`
  `MINUS`
  `80`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTEQUAL`
  `81`
  `public static final int`
  `OCTAL_ESCAPE`
  `82`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADD`
  `83`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADDRESS_OF`
  `84`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ALIGNMENT`
  `85`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_AND`
  `86`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_APPLY`
  `87`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ARGUMENTS`
  `88`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ASSIGN`
  `89`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIG`
  `90`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIN_CONSTANT`
  `91`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIT_PATTERN`
  `95`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE`
  `92`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE2`
  `93`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGES`
  `94`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_AND`
  `96`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_OR`
  `97`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_XOR`
  `98`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BUILD`
  `99`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CALL`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONCATENATE`
  `101`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONSTRUCTOR`
  `102`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT`
  `103`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `104`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CROSSBUILD`
  `105`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CTLIST`
  `106`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC`
  `107`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC_CONSTANT`
  `109`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DECLARATIVE_SIZE`
  `108`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEFAULT`
  `110`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEREFERENCE`
  `111`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DISPLAY`
  `112`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DIV`
  `113`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS`
  `114`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS_RIGHT`
  `115`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EMPTY_LIST`
  `116`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ENDIAN`
  `117`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EQUAL`
  `118`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EXPORT`
  `119`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FADD`
  `120`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FDIV`
  `121`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FEQUAL`
  `122`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREAT`
  `123`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREATEQUAL`
  `124`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELD_MODS`
  `127`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEF`
  `125`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEFS`
  `126`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESS`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESSEQUAL`
  `129`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FMULT`
  `130`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNEGATE`
  `131`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNOTEQUAL`
  `132`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FSUB`
  `133`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GOTO`
  `134`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREAT`
  `135`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREATEQUAL`
  `136`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX`
  `137`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX_CONSTANT`
  `138`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER`
  `139`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER_LIST`
  `140`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IF`
  `141`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INTBLIST`
  `142`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INVERT`
  `143`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_ABSOLUTE`
  `144`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_DYNAMIC`
  `145`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_LABEL`
  `146`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_RELATIVE`
  `147`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_SYMBOL`
  `148`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LABEL`
  `149`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LEFT`
  `150`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESS`
  `151`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESSEQUAL`
  `152`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LITTLE`
  `153`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LOCAL`
  `154`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MACRO`
  `155`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MULT`
  `156`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NAMES`
  `157`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NEGATE`
  `158`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NIL`
  `159`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `165`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_FIELD_MOD`
  `166`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOFLOW`
  `160`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOP`
  `161`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT`
  `162`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT_DEFAULT`
  `164`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOTEQUAL`
  `163`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_OR`
  `167`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PARENTHESIZED`
  `168`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODE`
  `169`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODEOP`
  `170`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_QSTRING`
  `171`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_REM`
  `172`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RETURN`
  `173`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RIGHT`
  `174`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SDIV`
  `175`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SECTION_LABEL`
  `176`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEMANTIC`
  `177`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEQUENCE`
  `178`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREAT`
  `179`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREATEQUAL`
  `180`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIGNED`
  `181`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZE`
  `182`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZING_SIZE`
  `183`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESS`
  `184`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESSEQUAL`
  `185`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACE`
  `186`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACEMODS`
  `187`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SREM`
  `188`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SRIGHT`
  `189`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING`
  `190`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING_OR_IDENT_LIST`
  `191`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUB`
  `192`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUBTABLE`
  `193`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TABLE`
  `194`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN`
  `195`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN_ENDIAN`
  `196`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TRUNCATION_SIZE`
  `197`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TYPE`
  `198`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_UNIMPL`
  `199`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VALUES`
  `200`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARIABLES`
  `201`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARNODE`
  `202`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WHITESPACE`
  `203`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WILDCARD`
  `204`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WITH`
  `205`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WORDSIZE`
  `206`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_XOR`
  `207`
  `public static final int`
  `PERCENT`
  `208`
  `public static final int`
  `PIPE`
  `209`
  `public static final int`
  `PLUS`
  `210`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_ESCAPE`
  `211`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_POSITION`
  `212`
  `public static final int`
  `QSTRING`
  `213`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACE`
  `214`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACKET`
  `215`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IF`
  `216`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IS`
  `217`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_WITH`
  `218`
  `public static final int`
  `RIGHT`
  `219`
  `public static final int`
  `RPAREN`
  `220`
  `public static final int`
  `SDIV`
  `221`
  `public static final int`
  `SEMI`
  `222`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREAT`
  `223`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREATEQUAL`
  `224`
  `public static final int`
  `SLASH`
  `225`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESS`
  `226`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESSEQUAL`
  `227`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_AND`
  `228`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_OR`
  `229`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_XOR`
  `230`
  `public static final int`
  `SREM`
  `231`
  `public static final int`
  `SRIGHT`
  `232`
  `public static final int`
  `TILDE`
  `233`
  `public static final int`
  `Tokens`
  `234`
  `public static final int`
  `UNDERSCORE`
  `235`
  `public static final int`
  `UNICODE_ESCAPE`
  `236`
  `public static final int`
  `UNKNOWN`
  `237`
  `public static final int`
  `WS`
  `238`
- ghidra.sleigh.grammar.SleighParser
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHA`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHAUP`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `AMPERSAND`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `ASSIGN`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `ASTERISK`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `BIN_INT`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `BINDIGIT`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_AND`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_OR`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_XOR`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `CARET`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `COLON`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMA`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `CPPCOMMENT`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `DEC_INT`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `DIGIT`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `DISPCHAR`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `ELLIPSIS`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `EOF`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `EOL`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `EQUAL`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `ESCAPE`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `EXCLAIM`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `FDIV`
  `26`
  `public static final int`
  `FEQUAL`
  `27`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREAT`
  `28`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREATEQUAL`
  `29`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESS`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESSEQUAL`
  `31`
  `public static final int`
  `FMINUS`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `FMULT`
  `33`
  `public static final int`
  `FNOTEQUAL`
  `34`
  `public static final int`
  `FPLUS`
  `35`
  `public static final int`
  `GREAT`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `GREATEQUAL`
  `37`
  `public static final int`
  `HEX_INT`
  `39`
  `public static final int`
  `HEXDIGIT`
  `38`
  `public static final int`
  `IDENTIFIER`
  `40`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ALIGNMENT`
  `41`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ATTACH`
  `42`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BIG`
  `43`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BITRANGE`
  `44`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BUILD`
  `45`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CALL`
  `46`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CONTEXT`
  `47`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CROSSBUILD`
  `48`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEC`
  `49`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFAULT`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFINE`
  `51`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ENDIAN`
  `52`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_EXPORT`
  `53`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_GOTO`
  `54`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_HEX`
  `55`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LITTLE`
  `56`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LOCAL`
  `57`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_MACRO`
  `58`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NAMES`
  `59`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NOFLOW`
  `60`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_OFFSET`
  `61`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_PCODEOP`
  `62`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_RETURN`
  `63`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIGNED`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIZE`
  `65`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SPACE`
  `66`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TOKEN`
  `67`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TYPE`
  `68`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_UNIMPL`
  `69`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VALUES`
  `70`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VARIABLES`
  `71`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_WORDSIZE`
  `72`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACE`
  `73`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACKET`
  `74`
  `public static final int`
  `LEFT`
  `75`
  `public static final int`
  `LESS`
  `76`
  `public static final int`
  `LESSEQUAL`
  `77`
  `public static final int`
  `LINECOMMENT`
  `78`
  `public static final int`
  `LPAREN`
  `79`
  `public static final int`
  `MINUS`
  `80`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTEQUAL`
  `81`
  `public static final int`
  `OCTAL_ESCAPE`
  `82`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADD`
  `83`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADDRESS_OF`
  `84`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ALIGNMENT`
  `85`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_AND`
  `86`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_APPLY`
  `87`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ARGUMENTS`
  `88`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ASSIGN`
  `89`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIG`
  `90`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIN_CONSTANT`
  `91`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIT_PATTERN`
  `95`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE`
  `92`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE2`
  `93`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGES`
  `94`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_AND`
  `96`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_OR`
  `97`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_XOR`
  `98`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BUILD`
  `99`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CALL`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONCATENATE`
  `101`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONSTRUCTOR`
  `102`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT`
  `103`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `104`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CROSSBUILD`
  `105`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CTLIST`
  `106`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC`
  `107`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC_CONSTANT`
  `109`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DECLARATIVE_SIZE`
  `108`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEFAULT`
  `110`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEREFERENCE`
  `111`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DISPLAY`
  `112`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DIV`
  `113`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS`
  `114`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS_RIGHT`
  `115`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EMPTY_LIST`
  `116`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ENDIAN`
  `117`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EQUAL`
  `118`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EXPORT`
  `119`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FADD`
  `120`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FDIV`
  `121`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FEQUAL`
  `122`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREAT`
  `123`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREATEQUAL`
  `124`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELD_MODS`
  `127`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEF`
  `125`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEFS`
  `126`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESS`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESSEQUAL`
  `129`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FMULT`
  `130`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNEGATE`
  `131`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNOTEQUAL`
  `132`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FSUB`
  `133`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GOTO`
  `134`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREAT`
  `135`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREATEQUAL`
  `136`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX`
  `137`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX_CONSTANT`
  `138`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER`
  `139`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER_LIST`
  `140`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IF`
  `141`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INTBLIST`
  `142`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INVERT`
  `143`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_ABSOLUTE`
  `144`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_DYNAMIC`
  `145`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_LABEL`
  `146`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_RELATIVE`
  `147`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_SYMBOL`
  `148`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LABEL`
  `149`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LEFT`
  `150`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESS`
  `151`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESSEQUAL`
  `152`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LITTLE`
  `153`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LOCAL`
  `154`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MACRO`
  `155`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MULT`
  `156`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NAMES`
  `157`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NEGATE`
  `158`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NIL`
  `159`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `165`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_FIELD_MOD`
  `166`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOFLOW`
  `160`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOP`
  `161`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT`
  `162`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT_DEFAULT`
  `164`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOTEQUAL`
  `163`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_OR`
  `167`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PARENTHESIZED`
  `168`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODE`
  `169`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODEOP`
  `170`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_QSTRING`
  `171`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_REM`
  `172`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RETURN`
  `173`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RIGHT`
  `174`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SDIV`
  `175`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SECTION_LABEL`
  `176`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEMANTIC`
  `177`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEQUENCE`
  `178`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREAT`
  `179`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREATEQUAL`
  `180`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIGNED`
  `181`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZE`
  `182`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZING_SIZE`
  `183`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESS`
  `184`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESSEQUAL`
  `185`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACE`
  `186`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACEMODS`
  `187`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SREM`
  `188`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SRIGHT`
  `189`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING`
  `190`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING_OR_IDENT_LIST`
  `191`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUB`
  `192`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUBTABLE`
  `193`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TABLE`
  `194`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN`
  `195`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN_ENDIAN`
  `196`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TRUNCATION_SIZE`
  `197`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TYPE`
  `198`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_UNIMPL`
  `199`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VALUES`
  `200`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARIABLES`
  `201`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARNODE`
  `202`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WHITESPACE`
  `203`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WILDCARD`
  `204`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WITH`
  `205`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WORDSIZE`
  `206`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_XOR`
  `207`
  `public static final int`
  `PERCENT`
  `208`
  `public static final int`
  `PIPE`
  `209`
  `public static final int`
  `PLUS`
  `210`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_ESCAPE`
  `211`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_POSITION`
  `212`
  `public static final int`
  `QSTRING`
  `213`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACE`
  `214`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACKET`
  `215`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IF`
  `216`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IS`
  `217`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_WITH`
  `218`
  `public static final int`
  `RIGHT`
  `219`
  `public static final int`
  `RPAREN`
  `220`
  `public static final int`
  `SDIV`
  `221`
  `public static final int`
  `SEMI`
  `222`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREAT`
  `223`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREATEQUAL`
  `224`
  `public static final int`
  `SLASH`
  `225`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESS`
  `226`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESSEQUAL`
  `227`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_AND`
  `228`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_OR`
  `229`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_XOR`
  `230`
  `public static final int`
  `SREM`
  `231`
  `public static final int`
  `SRIGHT`
  `232`
  `public static final int`
  `TILDE`
  `233`
  `public static final int`
  `Tokens`
  `234`
  `public static final int`
  `UNDERSCORE`
  `235`
  `public static final int`
  `UNICODE_ESCAPE`
  `236`
  `public static final int`
  `UNKNOWN`
  `237`
  `public static final int`
  `WS`
  `238`
- ghidra.sleigh.grammar.SleighParser_DisplayParser
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHA`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHAUP`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `AMPERSAND`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `ASSIGN`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `ASTERISK`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `BIN_INT`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `BINDIGIT`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_AND`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_OR`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_XOR`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `CARET`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `COLON`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMA`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `CPPCOMMENT`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `DEC_INT`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `DIGIT`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `DISPCHAR`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `ELLIPSIS`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `EOF`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `EOL`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `EQUAL`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `ESCAPE`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `EXCLAIM`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `FDIV`
  `26`
  `public static final int`
  `FEQUAL`
  `27`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREAT`
  `28`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREATEQUAL`
  `29`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESS`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESSEQUAL`
  `31`
  `public static final int`
  `FMINUS`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `FMULT`
  `33`
  `public static final int`
  `FNOTEQUAL`
  `34`
  `public static final int`
  `FPLUS`
  `35`
  `public static final int`
  `GREAT`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `GREATEQUAL`
  `37`
  `public static final int`
  `HEX_INT`
  `39`
  `public static final int`
  `HEXDIGIT`
  `38`
  `public static final int`
  `IDENTIFIER`
  `40`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ALIGNMENT`
  `41`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ATTACH`
  `42`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BIG`
  `43`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BITRANGE`
  `44`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BUILD`
  `45`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CALL`
  `46`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CONTEXT`
  `47`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CROSSBUILD`
  `48`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEC`
  `49`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFAULT`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFINE`
  `51`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ENDIAN`
  `52`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_EXPORT`
  `53`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_GOTO`
  `54`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_HEX`
  `55`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LITTLE`
  `56`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LOCAL`
  `57`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_MACRO`
  `58`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NAMES`
  `59`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NOFLOW`
  `60`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_OFFSET`
  `61`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_PCODEOP`
  `62`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_RETURN`
  `63`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIGNED`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIZE`
  `65`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SPACE`
  `66`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TOKEN`
  `67`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TYPE`
  `68`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_UNIMPL`
  `69`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VALUES`
  `70`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VARIABLES`
  `71`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_WORDSIZE`
  `72`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACE`
  `73`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACKET`
  `74`
  `public static final int`
  `LEFT`
  `75`
  `public static final int`
  `LESS`
  `76`
  `public static final int`
  `LESSEQUAL`
  `77`
  `public static final int`
  `LINECOMMENT`
  `78`
  `public static final int`
  `LPAREN`
  `79`
  `public static final int`
  `MINUS`
  `80`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTEQUAL`
  `81`
  `public static final int`
  `OCTAL_ESCAPE`
  `82`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADD`
  `83`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADDRESS_OF`
  `84`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ALIGNMENT`
  `85`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_AND`
  `86`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_APPLY`
  `87`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ARGUMENTS`
  `88`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ASSIGN`
  `89`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIG`
  `90`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIN_CONSTANT`
  `91`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIT_PATTERN`
  `95`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE`
  `92`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE2`
  `93`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGES`
  `94`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_AND`
  `96`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_OR`
  `97`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_XOR`
  `98`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BUILD`
  `99`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CALL`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONCATENATE`
  `101`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONSTRUCTOR`
  `102`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT`
  `103`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `104`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CROSSBUILD`
  `105`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CTLIST`
  `106`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC`
  `107`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC_CONSTANT`
  `109`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DECLARATIVE_SIZE`
  `108`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEFAULT`
  `110`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEREFERENCE`
  `111`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DISPLAY`
  `112`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DIV`
  `113`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS`
  `114`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS_RIGHT`
  `115`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EMPTY_LIST`
  `116`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ENDIAN`
  `117`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EQUAL`
  `118`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EXPORT`
  `119`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FADD`
  `120`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FDIV`
  `121`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FEQUAL`
  `122`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREAT`
  `123`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREATEQUAL`
  `124`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELD_MODS`
  `127`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEF`
  `125`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEFS`
  `126`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESS`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESSEQUAL`
  `129`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FMULT`
  `130`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNEGATE`
  `131`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNOTEQUAL`
  `132`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FSUB`
  `133`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GOTO`
  `134`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREAT`
  `135`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREATEQUAL`
  `136`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX`
  `137`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX_CONSTANT`
  `138`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER`
  `139`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER_LIST`
  `140`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IF`
  `141`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INTBLIST`
  `142`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INVERT`
  `143`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_ABSOLUTE`
  `144`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_DYNAMIC`
  `145`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_LABEL`
  `146`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_RELATIVE`
  `147`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_SYMBOL`
  `148`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LABEL`
  `149`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LEFT`
  `150`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESS`
  `151`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESSEQUAL`
  `152`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LITTLE`
  `153`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LOCAL`
  `154`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MACRO`
  `155`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MULT`
  `156`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NAMES`
  `157`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NEGATE`
  `158`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NIL`
  `159`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `165`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_FIELD_MOD`
  `166`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOFLOW`
  `160`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOP`
  `161`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT`
  `162`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT_DEFAULT`
  `164`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOTEQUAL`
  `163`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_OR`
  `167`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PARENTHESIZED`
  `168`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODE`
  `169`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODEOP`
  `170`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_QSTRING`
  `171`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_REM`
  `172`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RETURN`
  `173`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RIGHT`
  `174`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SDIV`
  `175`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SECTION_LABEL`
  `176`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEMANTIC`
  `177`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEQUENCE`
  `178`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREAT`
  `179`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREATEQUAL`
  `180`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIGNED`
  `181`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZE`
  `182`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZING_SIZE`
  `183`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESS`
  `184`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESSEQUAL`
  `185`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACE`
  `186`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACEMODS`
  `187`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SREM`
  `188`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SRIGHT`
  `189`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING`
  `190`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING_OR_IDENT_LIST`
  `191`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUB`
  `192`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUBTABLE`
  `193`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TABLE`
  `194`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN`
  `195`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN_ENDIAN`
  `196`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TRUNCATION_SIZE`
  `197`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TYPE`
  `198`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_UNIMPL`
  `199`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VALUES`
  `200`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARIABLES`
  `201`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARNODE`
  `202`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WHITESPACE`
  `203`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WILDCARD`
  `204`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WITH`
  `205`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WORDSIZE`
  `206`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_XOR`
  `207`
  `public static final int`
  `PERCENT`
  `208`
  `public static final int`
  `PIPE`
  `209`
  `public static final int`
  `PLUS`
  `210`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_ESCAPE`
  `211`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_POSITION`
  `212`
  `public static final int`
  `QSTRING`
  `213`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACE`
  `214`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACKET`
  `215`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IF`
  `216`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IS`
  `217`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_WITH`
  `218`
  `public static final int`
  `RIGHT`
  `219`
  `public static final int`
  `RPAREN`
  `220`
  `public static final int`
  `SDIV`
  `221`
  `public static final int`
  `SEMI`
  `222`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREAT`
  `223`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREATEQUAL`
  `224`
  `public static final int`
  `SLASH`
  `225`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESS`
  `226`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESSEQUAL`
  `227`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_AND`
  `228`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_OR`
  `229`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_XOR`
  `230`
  `public static final int`
  `SREM`
  `231`
  `public static final int`
  `SRIGHT`
  `232`
  `public static final int`
  `TILDE`
  `233`
  `public static final int`
  `Tokens`
  `234`
  `public static final int`
  `UNDERSCORE`
  `235`
  `public static final int`
  `UNICODE_ESCAPE`
  `236`
  `public static final int`
  `UNKNOWN`
  `237`
  `public static final int`
  `WS`
  `238`
- ghidra.sleigh.grammar.SleighParser_SemanticParser
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHA`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `ALPHAUP`
  `5`
  `public static final int`
  `AMPERSAND`
  `6`
  `public static final int`
  `ASSIGN`
  `7`
  `public static final int`
  `ASTERISK`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `BIN_INT`
  `10`
  `public static final int`
  `BINDIGIT`
  `9`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_AND`
  `11`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_OR`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `BOOL_XOR`
  `13`
  `public static final int`
  `CARET`
  `14`
  `public static final int`
  `COLON`
  `15`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMA`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `CPPCOMMENT`
  `17`
  `public static final int`
  `DEC_INT`
  `18`
  `public static final int`
  `DIGIT`
  `19`
  `public static final int`
  `DISPCHAR`
  `20`
  `public static final int`
  `ELLIPSIS`
  `21`
  `public static final int`
  `EOF`
  `-1`
  `public static final int`
  `EOL`
  `22`
  `public static final int`
  `EQUAL`
  `23`
  `public static final int`
  `ESCAPE`
  `24`
  `public static final int`
  `EXCLAIM`
  `25`
  `public static final int`
  `FDIV`
  `26`
  `public static final int`
  `FEQUAL`
  `27`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREAT`
  `28`
  `public static final int`
  `FGREATEQUAL`
  `29`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESS`
  `30`
  `public static final int`
  `FLESSEQUAL`
  `31`
  `public static final int`
  `FMINUS`
  `32`
  `public static final int`
  `FMULT`
  `33`
  `public static final int`
  `FNOTEQUAL`
  `34`
  `public static final int`
  `FPLUS`
  `35`
  `public static final int`
  `GREAT`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `GREATEQUAL`
  `37`
  `public static final int`
  `HEX_INT`
  `39`
  `public static final int`
  `HEXDIGIT`
  `38`
  `public static final int`
  `IDENTIFIER`
  `40`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ALIGNMENT`
  `41`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ATTACH`
  `42`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BIG`
  `43`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BITRANGE`
  `44`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_BUILD`
  `45`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CALL`
  `46`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CONTEXT`
  `47`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_CROSSBUILD`
  `48`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEC`
  `49`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFAULT`
  `50`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_DEFINE`
  `51`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_ENDIAN`
  `52`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_EXPORT`
  `53`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_GOTO`
  `54`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_HEX`
  `55`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LITTLE`
  `56`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_LOCAL`
  `57`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_MACRO`
  `58`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NAMES`
  `59`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_NOFLOW`
  `60`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_OFFSET`
  `61`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_PCODEOP`
  `62`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_RETURN`
  `63`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIGNED`
  `64`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SIZE`
  `65`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_SPACE`
  `66`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TOKEN`
  `67`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_TYPE`
  `68`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_UNIMPL`
  `69`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VALUES`
  `70`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_VARIABLES`
  `71`
  `public static final int`
  `KEY_WORDSIZE`
  `72`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACE`
  `73`
  `public static final int`
  `LBRACKET`
  `74`
  `public static final int`
  `LEFT`
  `75`
  `public static final int`
  `LESS`
  `76`
  `public static final int`
  `LESSEQUAL`
  `77`
  `public static final int`
  `LINECOMMENT`
  `78`
  `public static final int`
  `LPAREN`
  `79`
  `public static final int`
  `MINUS`
  `80`
  `public static final int`
  `NOTEQUAL`
  `81`
  `public static final int`
  `OCTAL_ESCAPE`
  `82`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADD`
  `83`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ADDRESS_OF`
  `84`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ALIGNMENT`
  `85`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_AND`
  `86`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_APPLY`
  `87`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ARGUMENTS`
  `88`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ASSIGN`
  `89`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIG`
  `90`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIN_CONSTANT`
  `91`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BIT_PATTERN`
  `95`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE`
  `92`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGE2`
  `93`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BITRANGES`
  `94`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_AND`
  `96`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_OR`
  `97`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BOOL_XOR`
  `98`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_BUILD`
  `99`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CALL`
  `100`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONCATENATE`
  `101`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONSTRUCTOR`
  `102`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT`
  `103`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `104`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CROSSBUILD`
  `105`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_CTLIST`
  `106`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC`
  `107`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEC_CONSTANT`
  `109`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DECLARATIVE_SIZE`
  `108`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEFAULT`
  `110`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DEREFERENCE`
  `111`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DISPLAY`
  `112`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_DIV`
  `113`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS`
  `114`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ELLIPSIS_RIGHT`
  `115`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EMPTY_LIST`
  `116`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_ENDIAN`
  `117`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EQUAL`
  `118`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_EXPORT`
  `119`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FADD`
  `120`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FDIV`
  `121`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FEQUAL`
  `122`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREAT`
  `123`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FGREATEQUAL`
  `124`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELD_MODS`
  `127`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEF`
  `125`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FIELDDEFS`
  `126`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESS`
  `128`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FLESSEQUAL`
  `129`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FMULT`
  `130`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNEGATE`
  `131`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FNOTEQUAL`
  `132`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_FSUB`
  `133`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GOTO`
  `134`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREAT`
  `135`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_GREATEQUAL`
  `136`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX`
  `137`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_HEX_CONSTANT`
  `138`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER`
  `139`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IDENTIFIER_LIST`
  `140`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_IF`
  `141`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INTBLIST`
  `142`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_INVERT`
  `143`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_ABSOLUTE`
  `144`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_DYNAMIC`
  `145`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_LABEL`
  `146`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_RELATIVE`
  `147`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_JUMPDEST_SYMBOL`
  `148`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LABEL`
  `149`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LEFT`
  `150`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESS`
  `151`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LESSEQUAL`
  `152`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LITTLE`
  `153`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_LOCAL`
  `154`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MACRO`
  `155`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_MULT`
  `156`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NAMES`
  `157`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NEGATE`
  `158`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NIL`
  `159`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_CONTEXT_BLOCK`
  `165`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NO_FIELD_MOD`
  `166`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOFLOW`
  `160`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOP`
  `161`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT`
  `162`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOT_DEFAULT`
  `164`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_NOTEQUAL`
  `163`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_OR`
  `167`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PARENTHESIZED`
  `168`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODE`
  `169`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_PCODEOP`
  `170`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_QSTRING`
  `171`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_REM`
  `172`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RETURN`
  `173`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_RIGHT`
  `174`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SDIV`
  `175`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SECTION_LABEL`
  `176`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEMANTIC`
  `177`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SEQUENCE`
  `178`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREAT`
  `179`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SGREATEQUAL`
  `180`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIGNED`
  `181`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZE`
  `182`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SIZING_SIZE`
  `183`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESS`
  `184`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SLESSEQUAL`
  `185`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACE`
  `186`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SPACEMODS`
  `187`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SREM`
  `188`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SRIGHT`
  `189`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING`
  `190`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_STRING_OR_IDENT_LIST`
  `191`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUB`
  `192`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_SUBTABLE`
  `193`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TABLE`
  `194`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN`
  `195`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TOKEN_ENDIAN`
  `196`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TRUNCATION_SIZE`
  `197`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_TYPE`
  `198`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_UNIMPL`
  `199`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VALUES`
  `200`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARIABLES`
  `201`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_VARNODE`
  `202`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WHITESPACE`
  `203`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WILDCARD`
  `204`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WITH`
  `205`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_WORDSIZE`
  `206`
  `public static final int`
  `OP_XOR`
  `207`
  `public static final int`
  `PERCENT`
  `208`
  `public static final int`
  `PIPE`
  `209`
  `public static final int`
  `PLUS`
  `210`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_ESCAPE`
  `211`
  `public static final int`
  `PP_POSITION`
  `212`
  `public static final int`
  `QSTRING`
  `213`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACE`
  `214`
  `public static final int`
  `RBRACKET`
  `215`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IF`
  `216`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_IS`
  `217`
  `public static final int`
  `RES_WITH`
  `218`
  `public static final int`
  `RIGHT`
  `219`
  `public static final int`
  `RPAREN`
  `220`
  `public static final int`
  `SDIV`
  `221`
  `public static final int`
  `SEMI`
  `222`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREAT`
  `223`
  `public static final int`
  `SGREATEQUAL`
  `224`
  `public static final int`
  `SLASH`
  `225`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESS`
  `226`
  `public static final int`
  `SLESSEQUAL`
  `227`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_AND`
  `228`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_OR`
  `229`
  `public static final int`
  `SPEC_XOR`
  `230`
  `public static final int`
  `SREM`
  `231`
  `public static final int`
  `SRIGHT`
  `232`
  `public static final int`
  `TILDE`
  `233`
  `public static final int`
  `Tokens`
  `234`
  `public static final int`
  `UNDERSCORE`
  `235`
  `public static final int`
  `UNICODE_ESCAPE`
  `236`
  `public static final int`
  `UNKNOWN`
  `237`
  `public static final int`
  `WS`
  `238`
- ghidra.sleigh.grammar.SleighRecognizerConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BASE`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `COMMENT`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `DISPLAY`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `PREPROC`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `SEMANTIC`
  `2`

## ghidra.taint.*

- ghidra.taint.gui.field.TaintDebuggerRegisterColumnFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `COL_NAME`
  `"Taint"`
  `protected static final String`
  `PROP_NAME`
  `"Taint"`
- ghidra.taint.gui.field.TaintFieldFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_NAME`
  `"Taint"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROPERTY_NAME`
  `"Taint"`

## ghidra.test.*

- ghidra.test.TestTool
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Test Tool"`

- ghidra.test.processors.support.PCodeTestCombinedTestResults
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FILENAME`
  `"pcode_test_results"`
- ghidra.test.processors.support.PCodeTestGroup
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FUNCTION_NAME_PREFIX`
  `"main_"`
  `public static final String`
  `IGNORED_TAG`
  `"IGNORED"`

## ghidra.trace.*

- ghidra.trace.database.DBTrace
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `BASE_COMPILER`
  `"Base Compiler"`
  `protected static final String`
  `BASE_LANGUAGE`
  `"Base Language"`
  `protected static final String`
  `DATE_CREATED`
  `"Date Created"`
  `protected static final int`
  `DB_BUFFER_SIZE`
  `1000`
  `protected static final int`
  `DB_TIME_INTERVAL`
  `500`
  `protected static final String`
  `EMU_CACHE_VERSION`
  `"Emulator Cache Version"`
  `protected static final String`
  `EXECUTABLE_PATH`
  `"Executable Location"`
  `protected static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Name"`
  `protected static final String`
  `PLATFORM`
  `"Platform"`
  `protected static final String`
  `TRACE_INFO`
  `"Trace Information"`
- ghidra.trace.database.DBTraceContentHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TRACE_CONTENT_TYPE`
  `"Trace"`
- ghidra.trace.database.DBTraceLinkContentHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TRACE_LINK_CONTENT_TYPE`
  `"TraceLink"`

- ghidra.trace.database.bookmark.DBTraceBookmark
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `TABLE_NAME`
  `"Bookmarks"`
- ghidra.trace.database.bookmark.DBTraceBookmarkManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final long`
  `MEM_KEY_MASK`
  `4503599627370495L`
  `protected static final int`
  `MEM_KEY_SHIFT`
  `0`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Bookmark"`
  `protected static final int`
  `SPACE_ID_MASK`
  `4095`
  `protected static final int`
  `SPACE_ID_SHIFT`
  `52`

- ghidra.trace.database.context.DBTraceRegisterContextManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"RegisterContext"`
- ghidra.trace.database.context.DBTraceRegisterContextSpace
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `TABLE_NAME`
  `"RegisterContext"`

- ghidra.trace.database.data.DBTraceDataSettingsAdapter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"DataSettings"`

- ghidra.trace.database.guest.DBTraceGuestPlatform
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TABLE_NAME`
  `"Platforms"`
- ghidra.trace.database.guest.DBTraceGuestPlatform.DBTraceGuestLanguage
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TABLE_NAME`
  `"Languages"`
- ghidra.trace.database.guest.DBTraceGuestPlatformMappedRange
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TABLE_NAME`
  `"LanguageMappings"`
- ghidra.trace.database.guest.InternalTracePlatform
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `REG_MAP_BE`
  `"__reg_map_be__"`
  `public static final String`
  `REG_MAP_LE`
  `"__reg_map_le__"`

- ghidra.trace.database.listing.AbstractBaseDBTraceDefinedUnitsView<T>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `CACHE_ADDRESS_BREADTH`
  `10000`
  `protected static final int`
  `CACHE_MAX_POINTS`
  `10000`
  `protected static final int`
  `CACHE_MAX_REGIONS`
  `1000`
- ghidra.trace.database.listing.DBTraceCodeManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Code"`
- ghidra.trace.database.listing.DBTraceCodeManager.DBTraceCodePrototypeEntry
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TABLE_NAME`
  `"Prototypes"`
- ghidra.trace.database.listing.DBTraceUndefinedDataView
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `CACHE_MAX_SNAPS`
  `5`

- ghidra.trace.database.map.DBTraceAddressSnapRangePropertyMapTree<T,DR>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `MAX_CHILDREN`
  `50`
- ghidra.trace.database.map.DBTraceAddressSnapRangePropertyMapTree.DBTraceAddressSnapRangePropertyMapNode
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final byte`
  `CHILD_COUNT_CLEAR`
  `0xc0`
  `protected static final byte`
  `CHILD_COUNT_MASK`
  `0x3f`
  `protected static final int`
  `CHILD_COUNT_SHIFT`
  `0`
  `protected static final byte`
  `NODE_TYPE_CLEAR`
  `0x3f`
  `protected static final byte`
  `NODE_TYPE_MASK`
  `0x3`
  `protected static final int`
  `NODE_TYPE_SHIFT`
  `6`

- ghidra.trace.database.memory.DBTraceMemoryManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Memory"`
- ghidra.trace.database.memory.DBTraceMemorySpace
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BLOCK_MASK`
  `-4096`
  `public static final int`
  `BLOCK_SHIFT`
  `12`
  `public static final int`
  `BLOCK_SIZE`
  `4096`
  `public static final int`
  `BLOCKS_PER_BUFFER`
  `256`
  `public static final int`
  `DEPENDENT_COMPRESSED_SIZE_TOLERANCE`
  `1024`

- ghidra.trace.database.module.DBTraceStaticMapping
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TABLE_NAME`
  `"StaticMappings"`

- ghidra.trace.database.program.AbstractDBTraceProgramViewListing
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TREE_NAME`
  `"Trace Tree"`
- ghidra.trace.database.program.ByteCache
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BITS`
  `12`
  `public static final long`
  `OFFSET_MASK`
  `-4096L`
  `public static final int`
  `SIZE`
  `4096`
- ghidra.trace.database.program.DBTraceProgramView
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BUF_SIZE`
  `1000`
  `public static final int`
  `TIME_INTERVAL`
  `100`

- ghidra.trace.database.symbol.AbstractDBTraceSymbolSingleTypeWithLocationView<T>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `CACHE_ADDRESS_BREADTH`
  `30`
  `protected static final int`
  `CACHE_MAX_POINTS`
  `1000`
  `protected static final int`
  `CACHE_SNAP_BREADTH`
  `2`
- ghidra.trace.database.symbol.DBTraceEquate
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TABLE_NAME`
  `"Equates"`
- ghidra.trace.database.symbol.DBTraceEquateManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Equate"`
- ghidra.trace.database.symbol.DBTraceNamespaceSymbol
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `TABLE_NAME`
  `"Namespaces"`
- ghidra.trace.database.symbol.DBTraceReferenceManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Reference"`

- ghidra.trace.database.target.DBTraceObject
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `TABLE_NAME`
  `"Objects"`
- ghidra.trace.database.target.DBTraceObjectManager.DBTraceObjectSchemaEntry
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TABLE_NAME`
  `"ObjectSchema"`
- ghidra.trace.database.target.DBTraceObjectValueNode
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final byte`
  `CHILD_COUNT_CLEAR`
  `0xc0`
  `protected static final byte`
  `CHILD_COUNT_MASK`
  `0x3f`
  `protected static final int`
  `CHILD_COUNT_SHIFT`
  `0`
  `protected static final byte`
  `NODE_TYPE_CLEAR`
  `0x3f`
  `protected static final byte`
  `NODE_TYPE_MASK`
  `0x3`
  `protected static final int`
  `NODE_TYPE_SHIFT`
  `6`

- ghidra.trace.database.time.DBTraceSnapshot
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `DESCRIPTION_COLUMN_NAME`
  `"Description"`
  `protected static final String`
  `REAL_TIME_COLUMN_NAME`
  `"RealTime"`
  `protected static final String`
  `SCHEDULE_COLUMN_NAME`
  `"Schedule"`
  `protected static final String`
  `TABLE_NAME`
  `"Snapshots"`
  `protected static final String`
  `THREAD_COLUMN_NAME`
  `"Thread"`
  `protected static final String`
  `VERSION_COLUMN_NAME`
  `"Version"`

- ghidra.trace.model.breakpoint.TraceBreakpointLocation
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_EMU_ENABLED`
  `"_emu_enabled"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_EMU_SLEIGH`
  `"_emu_sleigh"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_RANGE`
  `"_range"`
- ghidra.trace.model.breakpoint.TraceBreakpointSpec
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_AS_BPT`
  `"_bpt"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_EXPRESSION`
  `"_expression"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_KINDS`
  `"_kinds"`

- ghidra.trace.model.memory.TraceMemoryRegion
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_EXECUTABLE`
  `"_executable"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_RANGE`
  `"_range"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_READABLE`
  `"_readable"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_VOLATILE`
  `"_volatile"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_WRITABLE`
  `"_writable"`
- ghidra.trace.model.memory.TraceRegister
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_BITLENGTH`
  `"_length"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_STATE`
  `"_state"`

- ghidra.trace.model.modules.TraceModule
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_MODULE_NAME`
  `"_module_name"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_RANGE`
  `"_range"`
- ghidra.trace.model.modules.TraceSection
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_MODULE`
  `"_module"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_RANGE`
  `"_range"`

- ghidra.trace.model.stack.TraceStackFrame
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_PC`
  `"_pc"`

- ghidra.trace.model.target.TraceObject
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `EXTRA_INTERFACES_ATTRIBUTE_NAME`
  `"_extra_ifs"`

- ghidra.trace.model.target.iface.TraceEnvironment
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_ARCH`
  `"_arch"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_DEBUGGER`
  `"_debugger"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_ENDIAN`
  `"_endian"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_OS`
  `"_os"`
- ghidra.trace.model.target.iface.TraceEventScope
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_EVENT_THREAD`
  `"_event_thread"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_TIME_SUPPORT`
  `"_time_support"`
- ghidra.trace.model.target.iface.TraceExecutionStateful
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_STATE`
  `"_state"`
- ghidra.trace.model.target.iface.TraceFocusScope
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_FOCUS`
  `"_focus"`
- ghidra.trace.model.target.iface.TraceObjectInterface
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_COMMENT`
  `"_comment"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_DISPLAY`
  `"_display"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_KIND`
  `"_kind"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_MODIFIED`
  `"_modified"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_ORDER`
  `"_order"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_SHORT_DISPLAY`
  `"_short_display"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_TYPE`
  `"_type"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_VALUE`
  `"_value"`
- ghidra.trace.model.target.iface.TraceTogglable
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_ENABLED`
  `"_enabled"`

- ghidra.trace.model.target.schema.XmlSchemaContext
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ATTR_CANONICAL`
  `"canonical"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ATTR_FIXED`
  `"fixed"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ATTR_FROM`
  `"from"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ATTR_HIDDEN`
  `"hidden"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ATTR_INDEX`
  `"index"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ATTR_NAME`
  `"name"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ATTR_REQUIRED`
  `"required"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ATTR_SCHEMA`
  `"schema"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ATTR_TO`
  `"to"`
  `protected static final String`
  `DEFAULT`
  `"default"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ELEM_ATTRIBUTE`
  `"attribute"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ELEM_ATTRIBUTE_ALIAS`
  `"attribute-alias"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ELEM_CONTEXT`
  `"context"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ELEM_ELEMENT`
  `"element"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ELEM_INTERFACE`
  `"interface"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ELEM_SCHEMA`
  `"schema"`
  `protected static final String`
  `NO`
  `"no"`
  `protected static final String`
  `YES`
  `"yes"`

- ghidra.trace.model.thread.TraceProcess
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_PID`
  `"_pid"`
- ghidra.trace.model.thread.TraceThread
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_TID`
  `"_tid"`

- ghidra.trace.model.time.TraceTimeManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_TIME_RADIX`
  `"_time_radix"`

- ghidra.trace.util.DataAdapterMinimal
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DATA_OP_INDEX`
  `0`

## ghidra.util.*

- ghidra.util.ColorUtils
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final float`
  `HUE_BLUE`
  `0.6666666865348816f`
  `public static final float`
  `HUE_GREEN`
  `0.3333333432674408f`
  `public static final float`
  `HUE_LIME`
  `0.25f`
  `public static final float`
  `HUE_ORANGE`
  `0.0833333358168602f`
  `public static final float`
  `HUE_PINE`
  `0.4166666567325592f`
  `public static final float`
  `HUE_PINK`
  `0.9166666865348816f`
  `public static final float`
  `HUE_PURPLE`
  `0.8333333134651184f`
  `public static final float`
  `HUE_RED`
  `0.0f`
  `public static final float`
  `HUE_ROYAL`
  `0.75f`
  `public static final float`
  `HUE_SAPPHIRE`
  `0.5833333134651184f`
  `public static final float`
  `HUE_TURQUISE`
  `0.5f`
  `public static final float`
  `HUE_YELLOW`
  `0.1666666716337204f`
- ghidra.util.Conv
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `BYTE_MASK`
  `255`
  `public static final long`
  `INT_MASK`
  `4294967295L`
  `public static final int`
  `SHORT_MASK`
  `65535`
- ghidra.util.DateUtils
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `MS_PER_DAY`
  `86400000L`
  `public static final long`
  `MS_PER_HOUR`
  `3600000L`
  `public static final long`
  `MS_PER_MIN`
  `60000L`
  `public static final long`
  `MS_PER_SEC`
  `1000L`
- ghidra.util.HelpLocation
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `HELP_SHARED`
  `"help/shared/"`
  `public static final String`
  `HELP_TOPICS`
  `"help/topics/"`
- ghidra.util.HTMLUtilities
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `BR`
  `"<br>"`
  `public static final String`
  `HTML`
  `"<html>"`
  `public static final String`
  `HTML_CLOSE`
  `"</html>"`
  `public static final String`
  `HTML_NEW_LINE`
  `"<br>"`
  `public static final String`
  `HTML_SPACE`
  `"&nbsp;"`
  `public static final String`
  `LINK_PLACEHOLDER_CLOSE`
  `"<!-- /LINK -->"`
  `public static final String`
  `LINK_PLACEHOLDER_OPEN`
  `"<!-- LINK __CONTENT__ -->"`
  `public static final String`
  `PRE`
  `"<pre>"`
  `public static final String`
  `PRE_CLOSE`
  `"</pre>"`
- ghidra.util.ManualViewerCommandWrappedOption
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `MANUAL_VIEWER_OPTIONS`
  `"Manual Viewer Options"`
  `public static final String`
  `OPTIONS_CATEGORY_NAME`
  `"Processor Manuals"`
- ghidra.util.MD5Utilities
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `SALT_LENGTH`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `SALTED_HASH_LENGTH`
  `36`
  `public static final int`
  `UNSALTED_HASH_LENGTH`
  `32`
- ghidra.util.NamingUtilities
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_NAME_LENGTH`
  `60`
- ghidra.util.NumericUtilities
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `MAX_UNSIGNED_INT32_AS_LONG`
  `4294967295L`
- ghidra.util.PropertyFile
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PROPERTY_EXT`
  `".prp"`
- ghidra.util.StringUtilities
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_TAB_SIZE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `UNICODE_BE_BYTE_ORDER_MARK`
  `65279`
  `public static final int`
  `UNICODE_LE16_BYTE_ORDER_MARK`
  `65534`
  `public static final int`
  `UNICODE_LE32_BYTE_ORDER_MARK`
  `-131072`
  `public static final int`
  `UNICODE_REPLACEMENT`
  `65533`
- ghidra.util.Swing
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `GSWING_THREAD_POOL_NAME`
  `"GSwing Worker"`
- ghidra.util.SystemUtilities
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FONT_SIZE_OVERRIDE_PROPERTY_NAME`
  `"font.size.override"`
  `public static final String`
  `HEADLESS_PROPERTY`
  `"SystemUtilities.isHeadless"`
  `public static final String`
  `SINGLE_JAR_MODE_PROPERTY`
  `"SystemUtilities.isSingleJarMode"`
  `public static final String`
  `TESTING_BATCH_PROPERTY`
  `"ghidra.test.property.batch.mode"`
  `public static final String`
  `TESTING_PROPERTY`
  `"SystemUtilities.isTesting"`
- ghidra.util.UserSearchUtils
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `STAR`
  `"*"`

- ghidra.util.classfinder.ClassSearcher
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SEARCH_ALL_JARS_PROPERTY`
  `"class.searcher.search.all.jars"`
- ghidra.util.classfinder.ExtensionPointProperties
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final boolean`
  `DEFAULT_EXCLUDE`
  `false`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_PRIORITY`
  `1`

- ghidra.util.database.spatial.AbstractRStarConstraintsTree<DS,DR,NS,NR,T,Q>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `CHEAT_OVERLAP_COUNT`
  `32`
  `protected static final double`
  `FILL_RATE`
  `0.4`
  `protected static final int`
  `MAX_LEVELS`
  `64`
  `protected static final double`
  `REINSERT_RATE`
  `0.3`

- ghidra.util.datastruct.ByteArray
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MIN_SIZE`
  `4`
- ghidra.util.datastruct.DoubleArray
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MIN_SIZE`
  `4`
- ghidra.util.datastruct.FloatArray
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MIN_SIZE`
  `4`
- ghidra.util.datastruct.FloatArrayArray
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `serialVersionUID`
  `1L`
- ghidra.util.datastruct.IntArray
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MIN_SIZE`
  `4`
- ghidra.util.datastruct.IntArrayList
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MIN_SIZE`
  `4`
- ghidra.util.datastruct.LongArray
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MIN_SIZE`
  `4`
  `public static final long`
  `serialVersionUID`
  `1L`
- ghidra.util.datastruct.LongArrayList
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MIN_SIZE`
  `4`
- ghidra.util.datastruct.RedBlackKeySet
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `NODESIZE`
  `15`
- ghidra.util.datastruct.RedBlackLongKeySet
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `NODESIZE`
  `15`

- ghidra.util.exception.VersionException
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `NEWER_VERSION`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `OLDER_VERSION`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `UNKNOWN_VERSION`
  `0`

- ghidra.util.graph.attributes.AttributeManager<T>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DOUBLE_TYPE`
  `"DOUBLE_TYPE"`
  `public static final String`
  `INTEGER_TYPE`
  `"INTEGER_TYPE"`
  `public static final String`
  `LONG_TYPE`
  `"LONG_TYPE"`
  `public static final String`
  `OBJECT_TYPE`
  `"OBJECT_TYPE"`
  `public static final String`
  `STRING_TYPE`
  `"STRING_TYPE"`

- ghidra.util.html.HtmlLineSplitter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_WORD_LENGTH`
  `10`

- ghidra.util.layout.RowColumnLayout
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `COLUMN`
  `1`
  `public static final int`
  `LEFT_TO_RIGHT`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `ROW`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `TOP_TO_BOTTOM`
  `1`

- ghidra.util.table.field.AddressRangeEndpointSettingsDefinition
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `BEGIN`
  `"Begin"`
  `public static final int`
  `BEGIN_CHOICE_INDEX`
  `0`
  `public static final String`
  `END`
  `"End"`
  `public static final int`
  `END_CHOICE_INDEX`
  `1`
- ghidra.util.table.field.AddressTableColumn
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Location"`
- ghidra.util.table.field.ByteCountSettingsDefinition
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_BYTE_COUNT`
  `8`
- ghidra.util.table.field.CodeUnitCountSettingsDefinition
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_CODE_UNIT_COUNT`
  `8`
- ghidra.util.table.field.CodeUnitOffsetSettingsDefinition
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_CHOICE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_OFFSET`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_OFFSET`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `MIN_OFFSET`
  `-8`
- ghidra.util.table.field.MemoryOffsetSettingsDefinition
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_CHOICE`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_OFFSET`
  `0`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_OFFSET`
  `8`
  `public static final int`
  `MIN_OFFSET`
  `-8`

- ghidra.util.task.AbstractSwingUpdateManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_MAX_DELAY`
  `30000`
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_MIN_DELAY`
  `250`
  `protected static final int`
  `MIN_DELAY_FLOOR`
  `10`
  `protected static final long`
  `NONE`
  `0L`
- ghidra.util.task.TaskDialog
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEFAULT_WIDTH`
  `275`
- ghidra.util.task.TaskMonitor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `NO_PROGRESS_VALUE`
  `-1`

- ghidra.util.xml.GenericXMLOutputter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_INDENT`
  `" "`
- ghidra.util.xml.XmlUtilities
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FEATURE_DISALLOW_DTD`
  `"http://apache.org/xml/features/disallow-doctype-decl"`
  `public static final String`
  `FEATURE_EXTERNAL_GENERAL_ENTITIES`
  `"http://xml.org/sax/features/external-general-entities"`
  `public static final String`
  `FEATURE_EXTERNAL_PARAMETER_ENTITIES`
  `"http://xml.org/sax/features/external-parameter-entities"`

## help.*

- help.HelpService
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DUMMY_HELP_SET_NAME`
  `"Dummy_HelpSet.hs"`

## help.screenshot.*

- help.screenshot.AbstractScreenShotGenerator
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `DEFAULT_FILENAME_SUFFIX`
  `""`
  `protected static final int`
  `DIALOG_HEADER_HEIGHT`
  `22`
  `protected static final String`
  `NEW_FILENAME_SUFFIX_KEY`
  `"ScreenShotGenerator.filename.suffix"`
  `protected static final String`
  `SAVE_CREATED_IMAGE_FILE_KEY`
  `"ScreenShotGenerator.save.created.image"`
  `protected static final String`
  `SCREENSHOT_USER_NAME`
  `"User-1"`

## help.validator.*

- help.validator.JavaHelpValidator
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `EXTERNAL_PREFIX`
  `"external:"`

- help.validator.model.GhidraTOCFile
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TOC_ITEM_DEFINITION`
  `"tocdef"`
  `public static final String`
  `TOC_ITEM_REFERENCE`
  `"tocref"`
- help.validator.model.TOCItem
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `TOC_ITEM_CLOSE_TAG`
  `"</tocitem>"`

## resources.*

- resources.ResourceManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `BIG_BOMB`
  `"images/core24.png"`
  `public static final String`
  `BOMB`
  `"images/core.png"`
  `public static final String`
  `EXTERNAL_ICON_PREFIX`
  `"[EXTERNAL]"`

## utilities.util.*

- utilities.util.FileUtilities
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `IO_BUFFER_SIZE`
  `32768`

## utility.application.*

- utility.application.ApplicationUtilities
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PROPERTY_CACHE_DIR`
  `"application.cachedir"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROPERTY_SETTINGS_DIR`
  `"application.settingsdir"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROPERTY_TEMP_DIR`
  `"application.tempdir"`
- utility.application.XdgUtils
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XDG_CACHE_HOME`
  `"XDG_CACHE_HOME"`
  `public static final String`
  `XDG_CONFIG_DIRS`
  `"XDG_CONFIG_DIRS"`
  `public static final String`
  `XDG_CONFIG_HOME`
  `"XDG_CONFIG_HOME"`
  `public static final String`
  `XDG_DATA_DIRS`
  `"XDG_DATA_DIRS"`
  `public static final String`
  `XDG_DATA_HOME`
  `"XDG_DATA_HOME"`
  `public static final String`
  `XDG_RUNTIME_DIR`
  `"XDG_RUNTIME_DIR"`
  `public static final String`
  `XDG_STATE_HOME`
  `"XDG_STATE_HOME"`

## utility.module.*

- utility.module.ModuleManifestFile
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `MODULE_MANIFEST_FILE_NAME`
  `"Module.manifest"`
- utility.module.ModuleUtilities
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `MANIFEST_FILE_NAME`
  `"Module.manifest"`
  `public static final String`
  `MANIFEST_FILE_NAME_UNINSTALLED`
  `"Module.manifest.uninstalled"`
  `public static final String`
  `MODULE_LIST`
  `"MODULE_LIST"`